A yellow rectangular object with a black background

Description automatically generated

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated**Bible Shorts**

Bible Shorts uses the meaning behind the Bible Fact-Pak questions from Junior Bible Quiz I have generated a short individual devotional over all 576 questions. They include a Bible reference, Salvation Connection and a few discussion questions. This is a great resource for coaches and parents to use to help understand the meaning of and why the question is important.

Larry Mullins

[larrymullins@yahoo.com](mailto:larrymullins@yahoo.com)

918-557-8327

### Table of Contents

[001 What is the Bible? 7](#_Toc172969583)

[024 The Origin of the Universe\* 9](#_Toc172969584)

[086 The First Commandment\* 11](#_Toc172969585)

[087 No Idols\* 13](#_Toc172969586)

[088 The Name of the Lord\* 15](#_Toc172969587)

[089 The Sabbath Day\* 17](#_Toc172969588)

[175 The Wise Men's Quest\* 19](#_Toc172969589)

[183 John Introduces Jesus\* 21](#_Toc172969590)

[199 Peter's Confession of Faith\* 23](#_Toc172969591)

[233 Peter Heals a Lame Man\* 25](#_Toc172969592)

[251 Paul & the Philippian Jailer\* 27](#_Toc172969593)

[257 The Penalty of Sin\* 29](#_Toc172969594)

[293 The Eternal Word of God\* 31](#_Toc172969595)

[294 Power of Memorizing\* 33](#_Toc172969596)

[314 Jesus Is Always God\* 35](#_Toc172969597)

[317 Jesus Never Changes\* 37](#_Toc172969598)

[318 Jesus, Creator of All\* 39](#_Toc172969599)

[325 Jesus Came to Give Life\* 41](#_Toc172969600)

[326 Jesus Seeks and Saves\* 43](#_Toc172969601)

[334 Holy Spirit Baptism\* 45](#_Toc172969602)

[342 Jesus, Alpha and Omega\* 47](#_Toc172969603)

[351 All Have Sinned\* 49](#_Toc172969604)

[354 Proof of God's Love\* 51](#_Toc172969605)

[355 Born to the Kingdom\* 53](#_Toc172969606)

[365 The Power of the Gospel\* 55](#_Toc172969607)

[366 Saved by Grace\* 57](#_Toc172969608)

[369 Faith, Hope, and Love\* 59](#_Toc172969609)

[371 Greatest Commandment\* 61](#_Toc172969610)

[372 Loving Your Neighbor\* 63](#_Toc172969611)

[373 Greatest Display of Love\* 65](#_Toc172969612)

[374 Showing Love for Jesus\* 67](#_Toc172969613)

[375 Proving We Are Disciples\* 69](#_Toc172969614)

[376 Why Love Others\* 71](#_Toc172969615)

[377 Living Peacefully & Holy\* 73](#_Toc172969616)

[380 Being Doers of the Word\* 75](#_Toc172969617)

[382 Thankful Circumstances\* 77](#_Toc172969618)

[385 The Golden Rule\* 79](#_Toc172969619)

[386 Living for Christ\* 81](#_Toc172969620)

[387 A Gentle Answer\* 83](#_Toc172969621)

[407 God's Work by His Spirit\* 85](#_Toc172969622)

[409 The Day of Pentecost\* 87](#_Toc172969623)

[411 Peter's Call at Pentecost\* 89](#_Toc172969624)

[423 Power of United Prayer\* 91](#_Toc172969625)

[424 Mission of the Church\* 93](#_Toc172969626)

[439 Meaning of Communion\* 95](#_Toc172969627)

[481 God's Unending Love\* 97](#_Toc172969628)

[482 Children of God\* 99](#_Toc172969629)

[483 Knowing God’s Will\* 101](#_Toc172969630)

[484 Importance of Fellowship\* 103](#_Toc172969631)

[485 The Inspired Word\* 105](#_Toc172969632)

[487 Value in Studying Bible\* 107](#_Toc172969633)

[488 Purpose for the Gospel\* 109](#_Toc172969634)

[489 The Power of God’s Word\* 111](#_Toc172969635)

[499 Salvation with Jesus Alone\* 113](#_Toc172969636)

[501 The Promise of a Savior\* 115](#_Toc172969637)

[502 The Prophecy of the Cross\* 117](#_Toc172969638)

[504 Trinity in Fellowship\* 119](#_Toc172969639)

[505 Jesus' Supernatural Birth\* 121](#_Toc172969640)

[506 Jesus, the Only Way\* 123](#_Toc172969641)

[507 Jesus Conquers Death\* 125](#_Toc172969642)

[509 Jesus Fulfills the Law\* 127](#_Toc172969643)

[512 God's Love for the World\* 129](#_Toc172969644)

[517 Jesus' Invitation\* 131](#_Toc172969645)

[518 How to Be Saved\* 133](#_Toc172969646)

[521 The Definition of Faith\* 135](#_Toc172969647)

[522 Assurance in God's Work\* 137](#_Toc172969648)

[523 Representing Jesus\* 139](#_Toc172969649)

[524 Loving Our Enemies\* 141](#_Toc172969650)

[525 Kindness & Forgiveness\* 143](#_Toc172969651)

[529 Purpose in Everything\* 145](#_Toc172969652)

[530 Seek the Kingdom First\* 147](#_Toc172969653)

[532 The Lord's Prayer\* 149](#_Toc172969654)

[533 The Blessed Person\* 151](#_Toc172969655)

[534 No Fear with God\* 153](#_Toc172969656)

[535 The Deceptive Path\* 155](#_Toc172969657)

[536 Shine Your Light\* 157](#_Toc172969658)

[537 Treasures in Heaven\* 159](#_Toc172969659)

[538 Living Sacrifices\* 161](#_Toc172969660)

[539 Pray Instead of Worry\* 163](#_Toc172969661)

[540 Focus on the Good\* 165](#_Toc172969662)

[542 Prayer for Our Words\* 167](#_Toc172969663)

[544 Resisting Temptation\* 169](#_Toc172969664)

[545 Danger of Hiding Sins\* 171](#_Toc172969665)

[546 Confessing Our Sins\* 173](#_Toc172969666)

[547 Choosing What We See\* 175](#_Toc172969667)

[550 Holy Spirit Promise\* 177](#_Toc172969668)

[551 Holy Spirit’s Purpose\* 179](#_Toc172969669)

[552 Fruit of the Spirit\* 181](#_Toc172969670)

[556 The Church as a Body\* 183](#_Toc172969671)

[560 The Great Commission\* 185](#_Toc172969672)

[563 How to Give\* 187](#_Toc172969673)

[565 Jesus' Atoning Sacrifice\* 189](#_Toc172969674)

[566 Jesus Promises to Return\* 191](#_Toc172969675)

[567 The Ascension Prophecy\* 193](#_Toc172969676)

[569 The Rapture Described\* 195](#_Toc172969677)

[570 Change at Jesus' Return\* 197](#_Toc172969678)

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| QUOTATION GUIDE | |
|  | **OLD TESTAMENT** |
| [24](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Genesis+1%3A1&version=NLT) | **Genesis 1:1** |
| [86](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Exodus+20%3A3&version=NLT) | **Exodus 20:3** |
| [87](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Exodus+20%3A4&version=NLT) | **Exodus 20:4** |
| [88](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Exodus+20%3A7&version=NLT) | **Exodus 20:7** |
| [89](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Exodus+20%3A8&version=NLT) | **Exodus 20:8** |
| [533](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+1%3A1&version=NLT) | **Psalm 1:1** |
| [542](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+19%3A14&version=NLT) | **Psalm 19:14** |
| [534](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+23%3A4&version=NLT) | **Psalm 23:4** |
| [547](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+101%3A3&version=NLT) | **Psalm 101:3** |
| [294](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+119%3A11&version=NLT) | **Psalm 119:11** |
| [483](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+3%3A5–6&version=NLT) | **Proverbs 3:5–6** |
| [535](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+14%3A12&version=NLT) | **Proverbs 14:12** |
| [387](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+15%3A1&version=NLT) | **Proverbs 15:1** |
| [545](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Proverbs+28%3A13&version=NLT) | **Proverbs 28:13** |
| [501](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Isaiah+9%3A6&version=NLT) | **Isaiah 9:6** |
| [565](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Isaiah+53%3A5&version=NLT) | **Isaiah 53:5** |
| [407](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Zechariah+4%3A6&version=NLT) | **Zechariah 4:6** |
|  | **NEW TESTAMENT** |
| [505](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+1%3A23&version=NLT) | **Matthew 1:23** |
| [175](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+2%3A2&version=NLT) | **Matthew 2:2** |
| [536](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+5%3A16&version=NLT) | **Matthew 5:16** |
| [509](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+5%3A17&version=NLT) | **Matthew 5:17** |
| [524](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+5%3A44&version=NLT) | **Matthew 5:44** |
| [532](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+6%3A9–13&version=NLT) | **Matthew 6:9–13** |
| [537](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+6%3A20–21&version=NLT) | **Matthew 6:20–21** |
| [530](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+6%3A33&version=NLT) | **Matthew 6:33** |
| [385](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+7%3A12&version=NLT) | **Matthew 7:12** |
| [199](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+16%3A16&version=NLT) | **Matthew 16:16** |
| [423](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+18%3A19&version=NLT) | **Matthew 18:19** |
| [293](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+24%3A35&version=NLT) | **Matthew 24:35** |
| [560](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+28%3A19&version=NLT) | **Matthew 28:19** |
| [371](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark+12%3A30&version=NLT) | **Mark 12:30** |
| [372](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark+12%3A31&version=NLT) | **Mark 12:31** |
| [424](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark+16%3A15&version=NLT) | **Mark 16:15** |
| [326](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+19%3A10&version=NLT) | **Luke 19:10** |
| [314](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+1%3A1&version=NLT) | **John 1:1** |
| [318](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+1%3A3-4&version=NLT) | **John 1:3-4** |
| [482](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+1%3A11–12&version=NLT) | **John 1:11–12** |
| [183](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+1%3A29&version=NLT) | **John 1:29** |
| [355](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+3%3A3&version=NLT) | **John 3:3** |
| [502](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+3%3A14–15&version=NLT) | **John 3:14–15** |
| [512](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+3%3A16–17&version=NLT) | **John 3:16–17** |
| [325](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+10%3A10&version=NLT) | **John 10:10** |
| [507](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+11%3A25&version=NLT) | **John 11:25** |
| [375](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+13%3A35&version=NLT) | **John 13:35** |
| [566](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+14%3A3&version=NLT) | **John 14:3** |
| [506](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+14%3A6&version=NLT) | **John 14:6** |
| [374](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+14%3A15&version=NLT) | **John 14:15** |
| [373](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+15%3A13&version=NLT) | **John 15:13** |
| [488](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+20%3A31&version=NLT) | **John 20:31** |
| [334](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+1%3A5&version=NLT) | **Acts 1:5** |
| [551](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+1%3A8&version=NLT) | **Acts 1:8** |
| [567](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+1%3A11&version=NLT) | **Acts 1:11** |
| [409](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+2%3A4&version=NLT) | **Acts 2:4** |
| [411](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+2%3A38&version=NLT) | **Acts 2:38** |
| [550](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+2%3A39&version=NLT) | **Acts 2:39** |
| [233](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+3%3A6&version=NLT) | **Acts 3:6** |
| [499](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+4%3A12&version=NLT) | **Acts 4:12** |
| [251](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Acts+16%3A31&version=NLT) | **Acts 16:31** |
| [365](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+1%3A16&version=NLT) | **Romans 1:16** |
| [351](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+3%3A23&version=NLT) | **Romans 3:23** |
| [354](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+5%3A8&version=NLT) | **Romans 5:8** |
| [257](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+6%3A23&version=NLT) | **Romans 6:23** |
| [529](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+8%3A28&version=NLT) | **Romans 8:28** |
| [481](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+8%3A38–39&version=NLT) | **Romans 8:38–39** |
| [518](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+10%3A9&version=NLT) | **Romans 10:9** |
| [538](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+12%3A1&version=NLT) | **Romans 12:1** |
| [556](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Romans+12%3A4–5&version=NLT) | **Romans 12:4–5** |
| [544](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Corinthians+10%3A13&version=NLT) | **1 Corinthians 10:13** |
| [439](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Corinthians+11%3A26&version=NLT) | **1 Corinthians 11:26** |
| [369](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Corinthians+13%3A13&version=NLT) | **1 Corinthians 13:13** |
| [570](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Corinthians+15%3A52&version=NLT) | **1 Corinthians 15:52** |
| [563](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Corinthians+9%3A7&version=NLT) | **2 Corinthians 9:7** |
| [504](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Corinthians+13%3A14&version=NLT) | **2 Corinthians 13:14** |
| [552](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Galatians+5%3A22–23&version=NLT) | **Galatians 5:22–23** |
| [366](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Ephesians+2%3A8&version=NLT) | **Ephesians 2:8** |
| [525](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Ephesians+4%3A32&version=NLT) | **Ephesians 4:32** |
| [522](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Philippians+1%3A6&version=NLT) | **Philippians 1:6** |
| [386](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Philippians+1%3A21&version=NLT) | **Philippians 1:21** |
| [539](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Philippians+4%3A6&version=NLT) | **Philippians 4:6** |
| [540](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Philippians+4%3A8&version=NLT) | **Philippians 4:8** |
| [523](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Colossians+3%3A17&version=NLT) | **Colossians 3:17** |
| [569](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Thessalonians+4%3A16-17&version=NLT) | **1 Thess. 4:16-17** |
| [382](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20Thessalonians+5%3A18&version=NLT) | **1 Thess. 5:18** |
| [487](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Timothy+2%3A15&version=NLT) | **2 Timothy 2:15** |
| [485](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Timothy+3%3A16&version=NLT) | **2 Timothy 3:16** |
| [489](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+4%3A12&version=NLT) | **Hebrews 4:12** |
| [484](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+10%3A25&version=NLT) | **Hebrews 10:25** |
| [521](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+11%3A1&version=NLT) | **Hebrews 11:1** |
| [377](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+12%3A14&version=NLT) | **Hebrews 12:14** |
| [317](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+13%3A8&version=NLT) | **Hebrews 13:8** |
| [380](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=James+1%3A22&version=NLT) | **James 1:22** |
| [546](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20John+1%3A9&version=NLT) | **1 John 1:9** |
| [376](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=1%20John+4%3A7–8&version=NLT) | **1 John 4:7–8** |
| [517](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Revelation+3%3A20&version=NLT) | **Revelation 3:20** |
| [342](https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Revelation+22%3A13&version=NLT) | **Revelation 22:13** |
|  |  |

### Creation and the Nature of God

24: Genesis 1:1 The Origin of the Universe

314: John 1:1 Jesus is Always God

318: John 1:3-4 Jesus, Creator of All

482: John 1:11–12 Children of God

### The Ten Commandments

86: Exodus 20:3 The First Commandment

87: Exodus 20:4 No Idols

88: Exodus 20:7 The Name of the Lord

89: Exodus 20:8 The Sabbath Day

### Guidance and Comfort in Psalms

533: Psalm 1:1 The Blessed Person

542: Psalm 19:14 Prayer for Our Words

534: Psalm 23:4 No Fear with God

547: Psalm 101:3 Choosing What We See

294: Psalm 119:11 Power of Memorizing

### Wisdom and Conduct in Proverbs

483: Proverbs 3:5–6 Knowing God’s Will

535: Proverbs 14:12 The Deceptive Path

387: Proverbs 15:1 A Gentle Answer

545: Proverbs 28:13 Danger of Hiding Sins

### Prophecies and Promises of Jesus

501: Isaiah 9:6 The Promise of a Savior

565: Isaiah 53:5 Jesus’ Atoning Sacrifice

407: Zechariah 4:6 God’s Work by His Spirit

### The Birth and Early Life of Jesus

505: Matthew 1:23 Jesus’ Supernatural Birth

175: Matthew 2:2 The Wise Man’s Quest

### Jesus - The Sermon on the Mount

536: Matthew 5:16 Shine Your Light

509: Matthew 5:17 Jesus Fulfills the Law

524: Matthew 5:44 Loving your Enemies

532: Matthew 6:9–13 The Lord’s Prayer

### Jesus - Guidance and Priorities

537: Matthew 6:20–21 Treasures in Heaven

530: Matthew 6:33 Seek the Kingdom First

385: Matthew 7:12 The Golden Rule

199: Matthew 16:16 Peter’s Confession of Faith

423: Matthew 18:19 Power of United Prayer

293: Matthew 24:35 The Eternal Word of God

560: Matthew 28:19 The Great Commission

### Greatest Commandments

371: Mark 12:30 Greatest Commandment

372: Mark 12:31 Loving Your Neighbor

### The Great Commission

424: Mark 16:15 Mission of the Church

560: Matthew 28:19 The Great Commission

### Purpose of Jesus' Coming

326: Luke 19:10 Jesus Seeks and Saves

355: John 3:3 Born to the Kingdom

502: John 3:14–15 The Prophecy of the Cross

512: John 3:16–17 God’s Love for the World

325: John 10:10 Jesus Came to Give Life

507: John 11:25 Jesus Conquers Death

### Love and Commandments

375: John 13:35 Proving We are Disciples

566: John 14:3 Jesus Promises to Return

506: John 14:6 Jesus, the Only Way

374: John 14:15 Showing Love for Jesus

373: John 15:13 Greatest Commandment

### Purpose of Scripture

488: John 20:31 Purpose for the Gospel

485: 2 Timothy 3:16 The Inspired Word

489: Hebrews 4:12 The Power of God’s Word

### The Holy Spirit and the Early Church

334: Acts 1:5 Holy Spirit Baptism

551: Acts 1:8 Holy Spirit’s Purpose

567: Acts 1:11 The Ascension Prophecy

409: Acts 2:4 The Day of Pentecost

411: Acts 2:38 Peter’s Call at Pentecost

550: Acts 2:39 Holy Spirit Promise

233: Acts 3:6 Peter Heals a Lame Man

499: Acts 4:12 Salvation with Jesus Alone

### Salvation and Faith

**251**: Acts 16:31 Paul & The Philippian Jailer

365: Romans 1:16 The Power of the Gospel

351: Romans 3:23 All Have Sinned

354: Romans 5:8 Proof of God’s Love

257: Romans 6:23 The Penalty of Sin

529: Romans 8:28 Purpose in Everything

481: Romans 8:38–39 God’s Unending Love

518: Romans 10:9 How to be SavedChristian

### Conduct and Virtues

538: Romans 12:1 Living Sacrifice

556: Romans 12:4–5 The Church as a Body

544: 1 Cor. 10:13 Resisting Temptation

439: 1 Cor.11:26 Meaning of Communion

369: 1 Cor. 13:13 Faith, Hope, and Love

570: 1 Cor. 15:52 Change at Jesus’ Return

563: 2 Cor. 9:7 How to Give

504: 2 Cor. 13:14 Trinity in Fellowship

552: Galatians 5:22–23 Fruit of the Spirit

366: Ephesians 2:8 Saved by Grace

525: Ephesians 4:32 Jesus Came to Give Life

522: Philippians 1:6 Assurance in God’s Work

386: Philippians 1:21 Living for Christ

539: Philippians 4:6 Pray Instead of Worry

540: Philippians 4:8 Focus on the Good

523: Colossians 3:17 Representing Jesus

### Second Coming and Eternal Life

569: 1 Thess. 4:16-17 The Rapture Described

382: 1 Thess. 5:18 Thankful Circumstances

487: 2 Timothy 2:15 Value in Studying the Bible

484: Hebrews 10:25 Importance of Fellowship

521: Hebrews 11:1 The Definition of Faith

377: Hebrews 12:14 Living Peacefully and Holy

317: Hebrews 13:8 Jesus Never Changes

380: James 1:22 Being Doers of the Word

546: 1 John 1:9 Confessing our Sins

376: 1 John 4:7–8 Why Love Others

517: Revelation 3:20 Jesus’ Invitation

342: Revelation 22:13 Jesus, Alpha and Omega

# [001 What is the Bible?](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600350)

### Bible Story:

**2 Timothy 3:16-17 - All Scripture is God-breathed**

* **Story Summary** Paul explains to Timothy that every part of the Bible is inspired by God
* and is useful for teaching, correcting, and guiding Christians in living a godly life.

### Salvation Connection:

This passage teaches us that the Bible is not just a collection of stories, but God's Word given to help us understand His will and His love for us. It's through the Bible that we learn about Jesus' life, death, and resurrection, which are central to our salvation.

### Discussion Questions:

1. How can the Bible help you in your daily life?
2. What is one thing you've learned from the Bible this week?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Bible** God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.  **Scripture** Another word for the Bible.  **GodBreathed** Inspired by God.  **Teaching** Showing how to do something.  **Correcting** Making something right.  **Guiding** Showing the way to go. | **GodlyLife** Living in a way that follows God's  **Salvation** Saved from sin and by believing in Jesus.  **Central** Most important part of something.  **Resurrection** Jesus came back to life after dying.  **Understanding** Knowing how something works. **Learned** Gained knowledge from experiences. |

C T E A C H I N G Y J D R T C  
S C O R R E C T I N G E S Q E  
D V I F V Y F O K O A F C X N  
G D Z U L X M V H I U I R E T  
G O I L B L N Q G T B L I L R  
S U E N C V L R B A D Y P B A  
H B I G W H C V W V U L T I L  
D Q S D J L Y Z D L V D U B I  
M X F S I C G I O A U O R K I  
U S W Y J N M O V S I G E K N  
I N A U Q V G B X B E A C J G  
U N D E R S T A N D I N G C T  
C W Z I A L H N U I L P Y Z U  
G O D B R E A T H E D F F T M  
L V R E S U R R E C T I O N E

## [001 What is the Bible?](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/what-is-the-bible-5)

### Bible Story:

**2 Timothy 3:16-17 - All Scripture is God-breathed**

* **Story Summary** Paul explains to Timothy that every part of the Bible is inspired by God and is useful for teaching, correcting, and guiding Christians in living a godly life.

### Salvation Connection:

This passage teaches us that the Bible is not just a collection of stories, but God's Word given to help us understand His will and His love for us. It's through the Bible that we learn about Jesus' life, death, and resurrection, which are central to our salvation.

### Discussion Questions:

1. How can the Bible help you in your daily life?
2. What is one thing you've learned from the Bible this week?



A crossword puzzle with many squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **Making something right.** | | **4.** | **Most important part of something.** | | **7.** | **Showing the way to go.** | | **8.** | **Inspired by God.** | | **9.** | **Knowing how something works. Learned Gained knowledge from experiences.** | | **10.** | **Saved from sin and by believing in Jesus.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Jesus came back to life after dying.** | | **3.** | **Another word for the Bible.** | | **5.** | **God's inspired word revealing Himself and His plan of salvation.** | | **6.** | **Showing how to do something.** | | **7.** | **Living in a way that follows God's** | |

# 

# [024 The Origin of the Universe\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600364)

### Bible Story:

Where did the universe come from?

*Genesis 1:1 In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth.*

### Salvation Connection:

Genesis 1:1 tells us that God created the universe, giving us a powerful beginning to the Bible and the story of everything. It shows God’s power and authority over all creation.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to you that God created everything from nothing?
2. How do you feel knowing that the same God who created the universe cares about you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Universe** Everything that exist.  **Genesis** The first book of the Bible.  **Beginning** The start of something.  **Created** Made something from nothing.  **Heavens** The sky and outer space.  **Earth** The planet we live on. | **Powerful** Very strong.  **Bible** God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.  **Authority** Power to lead and make decisions.  **Creation** Everything that has been made.  **Nothing** Not anything; no single thing.  **Cares** To feel concern or interest. |

O A C S C I B F C A R E S C P  
D O Y H W K A E T Z O H X R N  
F M T O J F G B G X C C Z E L  
H O I E P G E Z R I T G M A C  
E N R I J N S O C L N E W T S  
A P O J F I R F S L O N V E K  
V O H C R R E Z H P R E I D G  
E W T B H D V K N Q I S D N D  
N E U I R Q I M R S D I G E G  
S R A B H I N I N C S S N A R  
B F Z L S N U Q K U W W I R I  
H U Q E C R E A T I O N H T B  
T L I R B W S U B S J A T H Q  
V Z W K T A K R Y K X L O U K  
Y Q Y C I O M R S J T G N C S

## [024 The Origin of the Universe\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/024-genesis-11)

### Bible Story:

Where did the universe come from?

*Genesis 1:1 In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth.*

### Salvation Connection:

Genesis 1:1 tells us that God created the universe, giving us a powerful beginning to the Bible and the story of everything. It shows God’s power and authority over all creation.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to you that God created everything from nothing?
2. How do you feel knowing that the same God who created the universe cares about you?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **- God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.** | | **4.** | **- Not anything; no single thing.** | | **6.** | **- The planet we live on.** | | **8.** | **- Everything that has been made.** | | **10.** | **- Everything that exist.** | | **12.** | **- The first book of the Bible.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **- The start of something.** | | **3.** | **– Very strong.** | | **5.** | **- The sky and outer space.** | | **7.** | **- Power to lead and make decisions.** | | **9.** | **- Made something from nothing.** | | **11.** | **- To feel concern or interest.** | |

# [086 The First Commandment\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600414)

### Bible Story:

The first of the Ten Commandments is Exodus 20:3 "You must not have any other god but me."

### Salvation Connection:

The first commandment, "You must not have any other god but me," teaches us about the importance of worshiping only God. It reminds us that God should be the most important part of our lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What are some things that people sometimes treat as more important than God?
2. How can you show that God is the most important in your life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Worship** Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.  **Important** Something that matters a lot.  **Obey** To do what you are told.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God. | **Pray** Talking to God.  **Bible** God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.  **Sin** Refusing to do God’s will as revealed in the Bible and His spirit.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring.  **Respect** Treating someone or something with honor.  **Trust** Believing that someone will do what they say. |

T M H K F A I T H P R V R X O  
Y G X I C Z K T J P H G Q S C  
Q K D W W K U N C E Q Q J Y C  
B Y M F L L D E B W Z U Q V G  
T A N A B A C M Q Y X R K T H  
I R O O S H H D Y E L E T N N  
A P J B D A T N T P P S I A T  
H T M E E W K A S I N P Z T E  
S H Z Z V Y E M V H M E B R C  
L L L L I Z L M Q S Y C T O Y  
J I Y G C D B O I R V T S P Z  
D N Y U Y X I C N O I F U M F  
D U U D D J B C G W L Y R I D  
C T K G T R V G V O K D T K O  
T S B L O V E H H F D P L O L

## [086 The First Commandment\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/086-first-commandment)

### Bible Story:

The first of the Ten Commandments is Exodus 20:3 "You must not have any other god but me."

### Salvation Connection:

The first commandment, "You must not have any other god but me," teaches us about the importance of worshiping only God. It reminds us that God should be the most important part of our lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What are some things that people sometimes treat as more important than God?
2. How can you show that God is the most important in your life?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **5.** | **The creator and ruler of the universe.** | | **8.** | **God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.** | | **9.** | **A strong feeling of caring.** | | **10.** | **Belief and complete trust in God.** | | **11.** | **Believing that someone will do what they say.** | | **12.** | **Refusing to do God’s will as revealed in the Bible and His spirit.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Talking to God.** | | **2.** | **Something that matters a lot.** | | **3.** | **Treating someone or something with honor.** | | **6.** | **To do what you are told.** | | **7.** | **Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.** | |

# [087 No Idols\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600416)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments prohibits the worshipping of idols is

*Exodus 20:4 "You must not make for yourself an idol of any kind."*

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment against making idols teaches us to worship only God in His true form, not through images or objects. This helps us focus on God’s real presence in our lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why is it wrong to make idols or worship things?
2. How can we honor God with the way we treat things and images?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Idol** An object or image that people worship.  **Prohibit** To not allow something.  **Worship** Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.  **Object** A thing that you can see and touch.  **Image** A picture or statue.  **Honor** To show great respect for someone. | **True** Real and not fake.  **Focus** To pay special attention to something.  **Presence** Being there with someone.  **Respect** Treating someone with care and honor.  **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Creator** God who made everything. |

G J H R P E P H O N O R D D J  
D R R F L S G C Q K T J Z N U  
H Z I D O L R G E L N R U Y Y  
U V T W M S W O V C E O U L C  
G J C S O F P W D O M T E C S  
P L E Y F R O H W Y D A O K P  
R R P L Q E S C V Z N E J D W  
O J S F Z H V H U G A R W F B  
H D E J E V I R I S M C L H F  
I C R N S M F M P P M J R Z L  
B N G M T Z T O A I O X M L U  
I W M G F N G R E G C A C E C  
T H T K G P S B U R E O D S C  
P R E S E N C E M E F Y R U K  
Q O B J E C T W P P J Z O P B

## [087 No Idols\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/087-no-idols)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments prohibits the worshipping of idols is

Exodus 20:4 "You must not make for yourself an idol of any kind."

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment against making idols teaches us to worship only God in His true form, not through images or objects. This helps us focus on God’s real presence in our lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why is it wrong to make idols or worship things?
2. How can we honor God with the way we treat things and images?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | **Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.** | | **4.** | **To show great respect for someone.** | | **7.** | **Real and not fake.** | | **8.** | **An object or image that people worship.** | | **9.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **11.** | **Treating someone with care and honor.** | | **12.** | **To pay special attention to something.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **To not allow something.** | | **3.** | **A picture or statue.** | | **5.** | **Being there with someone.** | | **6.** | **God who made everything.** | | **10.** | **A thing that you can see and touch.** | |

# [088 The Name of the Lord\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600420)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments prohibits cursing and swearing is

Exodus 20:7 "You must not misuse the name of the Lord your God."

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment to not misuse the name of the Lord teaches us about respecting God and everything associated with Him. It encourages us to speak about God with reverence.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What are some ways we can misuse God’s name?
2. How can we show respect for God’s name in our conversations?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Misuse** To use something in the wrong way.  **Lord** A name for God.  **Respect** Treating someone with care and honor.  **Cursing** Using bad words or language.  **Swearing** Using God's name in a bad way.  **Reverence** Deep respect for someone. | **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Holy** Very special and pure without sin.  **Conversation** Talking with someone.  **Speech** The words we say.  **Honor** To show great respect for someone.  **Language** The words we use and way we talk. |

L I X T E R R E V E R E N C E  
S L J Y B G U Y H F M T G E D  
Y M B Q Y O P I I D G Y N S U  
Z B C Q V B C W P L Q L I P Q  
W C L Z R E S P E C T O R E R  
H P E O F N P F O H L H A E F  
M L G O R Q M I S U S E E C Q  
W G Y N V D Z Y V X K W W H S  
C O M M A N D M E N T G S T F  
C O N V E R S A T I O N H S C  
S E E S P W F C H M K P Z L H  
U H X C U R S I N G O Y L O O  
X C A N B I E E E C K R T B N  
C T N L A N G U A G E T H L O  
S U Q E W Z G X X A N H U E R

## [088 The Name of the Lord\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/088-name-of-the-lord)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments prohibits cursing and swearing is

Exodus 20:7 "You must not misuse the name of the Lord your God."

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment to not misuse the name of the Lord teaches us about respecting God and everything associated with Him. It encourages us to speak about God with reverence.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What are some ways we can misuse God’s name?
2. How can we show respect for God’s name in our conversations?



A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **5.** | **Treating someone with care and honor.** | | **8.** | **To show great respect for someone.** | | **9.** | **Using God's name in a bad way.** | | **11.** | **Talking with someone.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **The words we use and way we talk.** | | **3.** | **To use something in the wrong way.** | | **4.** | **Deep respect for someone.** | | **6.** | **Using bad words or language.** | | **7.** | **The words we say.** | | **8.** | **Very special and pure without sin.** | | **10.** | **A name for God.** | |

# [089 The Sabbath Day\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600452)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments sets aside one day each week as special unto God is

*Exodus 20:8 "Remember to observe the Sabbath day by keeping it holy."*

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment to keep the Sabbath day holy provides us with a regular reminder to rest and worship God, showing that our relationship with Him is more important than our daily tasks.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to keep a day holy?
2. How can you use the Sabbath to spend more time with God and your family?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Sabbath** Special day for rest and worship to God.  **Holy** Very special and pure without sin.  **Observe** To keep or follow a rule.  **Rest** To take a break and relax.  **Worship** Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.  **Day** A period of 24 hours. | **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Reminder** Something that helps you remember.  **Task** A job or piece of work to do.  **Family** People who are related to you.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Special** Different in a good way |

P A K L R G O X E U R W I D A  
T P H G P C V S M L F E G I K  
N H T C I P S Z T V Q P S H M  
E H X A H B Q S M V R I D T V  
M R X X S A T O C N E H R F T  
D J D X N K Z B P R M S F J B  
N X F D O N R S H G I R X J W  
A L L X I V S E H X N O G C M  
M A Q W T C B R H B D W T J J  
M I Y G A U N V K G E P Y K L  
O C L L L D M E J Y R B U Z N  
C E I R E D R G Z A Q R Z C K  
Z P M P R X D B F D L V M O A  
T S A D L A O E S A B B A T H  
C R F T B B O P R L H O L Y A

## [089 The Sabbath Day\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/089-the-sabbath-day)

### Bible Story:

The Ten Commandments sets aside one day each week as special unto God is *Exodus 20:8 "Remember to observe the Sabbath day by keeping it holy."*

### Salvation Connection:

The commandment to keep the Sabbath day holy provides us with a regular reminder to rest and worship God, showing that our relationship with Him is more important than our daily tasks.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to keep a day holy?
2. How can you use the Sabbath to spend more time with God and your family?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **A job or piece of work to do.** | | **4.** | **To keep or follow a rule.** | | **8.** | **A connection between people.** | | **9.** | **Something that helps you remember.** | | **11.** | **People who are related to you.** | | **12.** | **To take a break and relax.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Special day for rest and worship to God.** | | **3.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **5.** | **Different in a good way** | | **6.** | **Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.** | | **7.** | **Very special and pure without sin.** | | **10.** | **A period of 24 hours.** | |

# [175 The Wise Men's Quest\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600608)

### Bible Story:

When the Wise Men came seeking Jesus, what question did they ask?

*Matthew 2:2 "Where is the newborn king of the Jews?"*(

### Salvation Connection:

The Wise Men asked, "Where is the newborn king of the Jews?" as they sought Jesus. This demonstrates the importance of seeking Jesus in our lives and recognizing Him as our King.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why did the Wise Men want to find Jesus?
2. How can we seek Jesus in our daily lives?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **WiseMen** People who are very smart.  **Quest** A journey to find something important.  **Newborn** A baby that was just born.  **King** A man who rules a country or people.  **Jews** People who are part of the Jewish religion.  **Seek** To look for something. | **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Star** A bright light in the sky at night.  **Travel** To go from one place to another.  **Gifts** Presents given to show love and respect.  **Bethlehem** The town where Jesus was born.  **Worship** Exalting and Adoring God for who he is. |

W F P M J V F C A F Q S C N E  
T I M F Q L N D C S J I O M X  
F B S C N M L E Q U E S T J F  
Q E D E R Y H Q E D S W V S G  
I T H U M S U Q N B U O P E E  
V H A T U E I S X M S R Z E S  
N L Z B R W N C Z N X S H K J  
S E V N A K S V D X D H E D O  
L H W M T R I B J S A I J C L  
C E Z B S C F N H T U P O T E  
Q M N Z O Q T E G F N T B J V  
R O W P Z R I Q C I L S Y B A  
F Z O U F F N D W G G W X K R  
C O O K U J D N Z K W E I K T  
I C N E V V K Z Y K I J Y J F

## [175 The Wise Men's Quest](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/175-wise-men-quest)\*

### Bible Story:

When the Wise Men came seeking Jesus, what question did they ask?

*Matthew 2:2 "Where is the newborn king of the Jews?"*(

### Salvation Connection:

The Wise Men asked, "Where is the newborn king of the Jews?" as they sought Jesus. This demonstrates the importance of seeking Jesus in our lives and recognizing Him as our King.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why did the Wise Men want to find Jesus?
2. How can we seek Jesus in our daily lives?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **6.** | **People who are very smart.** | | **7.** | **A bright light in the sky at night.** | | **9.** | **The town where Jesus was born.** | | **10.** | **People who are part of the Jewish religion.** | | **11.** | **A man who rules a country or people.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Presents given to show love and respect.** | | **2.** | **Exalting and Adoring God for who he is.** | | **4.** | **A journey to find something important.** | | **5.** | **To go from one place to another.** | | **7.** | **To look for something.** | | **8.** | **A baby that was just born.** | |

# A qr code on a white background Description automatically generated[183 John Introduces Jesus\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600614)

### Bible Story:

With what words did John the Baptist introduce Jesus?

*John 1:29 "Look! The Lamb of God who takes away the sin of the world!"*

### Salvation Connection:

When John the Baptist called Jesus "the Lamb of God who takes away the sin of the world," he was highlighting Jesus' mission as the Savior. This teaches us about the sacrifice Jesus was to make for us all.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is the Lamb of God?
2. How can we help others understand this important truth?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Introduce** To tell someone who another person is.  **Lamb** A young sheep; a symbol of Jesus.  **Sin** Refusing to do God’s will as revealed in the Bible and His spirit.  **World** The earth and all the people on it.  **Baptist** Someone who baptizes people, like John.  **Mission** An important job or purpose. | **Savior** Someone who saves others, like Jesus.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important, like Jesus giving his life for our sins.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Look** To see or pay attention to something.  **Truth** Something that is true and real. |

S W T N P E T Y B R G L W C Q  
L O O K Q P W M U J M L K S D  
I E U I C E O D A I K P G N G  
X N W I Y E E F W Q H N C K I  
U J V O N H W I R S B T N E H  
C O D R L T G J I X S S O E D  
S P Q O N S R S D R Z I I T M  
U X H I S W A O V G H T S Y D  
S D T V I D B C D L X P S N I  
E I U A Y F D B R U L A I I G  
J U R S W G L J D I C B M S T  
J C T A H Z O E L P F E R Z U  
Q H J Y N F P D R Q I I G F J  
J P H Y Q G B V O R L W C U B  
K D Z K L A M B W U L Y X E L

## [183 John Introduces Jesus\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/183-john-introduces-jesus)

### Bible Story:

With what words did John the Baptist introduce Jesus?

*John 1:29 "Look! The Lamb of God who takes away the sin of the world!"*

### Salvation Connection:

When John the Baptist called Jesus "the Lamb of God who takes away the sin of the world," he was highlighting Jesus' mission as the Savior. This teaches us about the sacrifice Jesus was to make for us all.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is the Lamb of God?
2. How can we help others understand this important truth?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | **Someone who baptizes people, like John.** | | **4.** | **A young sheep; a symbol of Jesus.** | | **8.** | **Someone who saves others, like Jesus.** | | **10.** | **To tell someone who another person is.** | | **11.** | **The creator and ruler of the universe.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Giving up something important, like Jesus giving his life for our sins.** | | **3.** | **Refusing to do God’s will as revealed in the Bible and His spirit.** | | **4.** | **To see or pay attention to something.** | | **5.** | **An important job or purpose.** | | **6.** | **Something that is true and real.** | | **7.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **9.** | **The earth and all the people on it.** | |

# [199 Peter's Confession of Faith\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600626)

### Bible Story:

What great statement did Peter make about Jesus?

*Matthew 16:16 "You are the Messiah, the Son of the living God."*

### Salvation Connection:

When Peter declared, "You are the Messiah, the Son of the living God," he expressed a fundamental truth about Jesus' identity. This moment highlights the importance of recognizing and confessing who Jesus is in our own lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why was Peter’s statement important?
2. How can we show that we believe Jesus is the Messiah?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Confession** Saying what you believe to be true.  **Faith** Believing and complete trust in God.  **Peter** One of Jesus' disciples.  **Statement** Something that is said or declared.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Messiah** God’s promised leader and savior, Jesus. | **Son** A male child; Jesus is the Son of God.  **Living** Alive and active.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Declare** To say something in a strong and clear way.  **Truth** Something that is true and real.  **Identity** Who someone is. |

G O D A H X W D V E W R B C M  
Q A J U S V H C V W G K D J I  
S K R V K B L T A V P Z W N N  
J T U Z D J E S U S H K J K G  
Z K A W U A X P V L W N A P K  
C P N T I U U K L I V I N G E  
G O S C E U E V B H Y B K N R  
A N N B S M F X E A T B J D A  
X F C F O T E W T I I P Y J L  
F A J K E Z P N H S T T S H C  
E C U J B S U M T S N B R H E  
M H X H F B S D X E E Z E T D  
N X V L S Z I I E M D N T U F  
E Y V R L N M Y O M I O E R E  
J F A I T H P T A N I S P T C

## [199 Peter's Confession of Faith\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/199-peters-confession-of-faith)

### Bible Story:

What great statement did Peter make about Jesus?

*Matthew 16:16 "You are the Messiah, the Son of the living God."*

### Salvation Connection:

When Peter declared, "You are the Messiah, the Son of the living God," he expressed a fundamental truth about Jesus' identity. This moment highlights the importance of recognizing and confessing who Jesus is in our own lives.

### Discussion Questions:

1. Why was Peter’s statement important?
2. How can we show that we believe Jesus is the Messiah?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **Who someone is.** | | **6.** | **Saying what you believe to be true.** | | **7.** | **The creator and ruler of the universe.** | | **10.** | **Believing and complete trust in God.** | | **12.** | **Something that is said or declared.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **2.** | **Alive and active.** | | **4.** | **A male child; Jesus is the Son of God.** | | **5.** | **God’s promised leader and savior, Jesus.** | | **8.** | **To say something in a strong and clear way.** | | **9.** | **Something that is true and real.** | | **11.** | **One of Jesus' disciples.** | |

# [233 Peter Heals a Lame Man\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600640)

### Bible Story:

What did Peter say to the lame man at the temple gate?

*Acts 3:6 "I don't have any silver or gold for you. But I'll give you what I have.*

*In the name of Jesus Christ the Nazarene, get up and walk!"*

### Salvation Connection:

Peter used the name of Jesus Christ to heal a lame man, which not only transformed the man’s life but also proved the power in the name of Jesus. This teaches us about the authority and power we have through Jesus to make a difference.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does this miracle teach us about Jesus’ power?
2. How can we use Jesus’ name to help others?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Heal** To make someone well again.  **Lame** Unable to walk.  **Temple** A place where people go to worship God.  **Silver** A shiny, gray metal used as money.  **Gold** A yellow, precious metal used as money.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | **Nazarene** A person from the town of Nazareth.  **Walk** To move, putting one foot in front of the other.  **Miracle** Something amazing that cannot be explained by science.  **Authority** Power to give orders & make decisions.  **Power** The ability to make something happen.  **Help** Doing something positive for someone. |

T E M P L E S I L V E R J S E  
J D Y P F F P V P W D R L X K  
H C N G S U H C G C H L O B Z  
Q P C F V N W G S S H B B L O  
G Q M L P C W G L V Q E Q I B  
E U V L G O S J E S U S O Q P  
A G F J B S G A E N D Z M O H  
Y U Z W Z V X D N P V X P J Q  
E P T Z N A J L E K K A Z P U  
L Y J H L C R O R R D A L D A  
C H P B O M R G A E R S A E Y  
A C K U I R J G Z W X B E M H  
R R L C V A I A A O N N H A Z  
I Y A I H T S T N P R P B L B  
M K W P L Q W J Y H E L P Q H

## [233 Peter Heals a Lame Man\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/233-peter-heals-a-lame-man)

### Bible Story:

What did Peter say to the lame man at the temple gate?

*Acts 3:6 "I don't have any silver or gold for you. But I'll give you what I have. In the name of Jesus Christ the Nazarene, get up and walk!"*

### Salvation Connection:

Peter used the name of Jesus Christ to heal a lame man, which not only transformed the man’s life but also proved the power in the name of Jesus. This teaches us about the authority and power we have through Jesus to make a difference.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does this miracle teach us about Jesus’ power?
2. How can we use Jesus’ name to help others?



A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | **Unable to walk.** | | **5.** | **Power to give orders & make decisions.** | | **6.** | **To move, putting one foot in front of the other.** | | **7.** | **A place where people go to worship God.** | | **10.** | **To make someone well again.** | | **11.** | **The ability to make something happen.** | | **12.** | **The son of God.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **A person from the town of Nazareth.** | | **2.** | **A yellow, precious metal used as money.** | | **3.** | **A shiny, gray metal used as money.** | | **8.** | **Doing something positive for someone.** | | **9.** | **Something amazing that cannot be explained by science.** | |

# [251 Paul & the Philippian Jailer\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600650)

### Bible Story:

What did Paul tell the Philippian jailer to do in order to be saved?

*Acts 16:31 "Believe in the Lord Jesus and you will be saved, along with everyone in your household."*

### Salvation Connection:

Paul's simple message to the Philippian jailer emphasizes that belief in Jesus is the key to salvation. This encounter highlights the transformative power of faith, not only for the individual but for their entire household.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What did Paul say was needed to be saved?
2. How can believing in Jesus change a person's life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Paul** Believer in Jesus who wrote more books of the Bible than any other person.  **Jailer** A person who takes care of people in jail.  **Philippian** A person from the city of Philippi.  **Believe** To think that something is true.  **Lord** Another name for Jesus or God.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | **Saved** Believer in Jesus as the Son of God.  **Household** The people who live in your home.  **Faith** Believing and complete trust in God.  **Transform** To change completely.  **Message** Information that is told to someone.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin by accepting Jesus’ as Savior. |

P M H O F A I T H R Q A T P C  
P H I L I P P I A N E N X O N  
W A J J H O U S E H O L D H I  
I P P Z E S A L V A T I O N R  
Y I A N D S X M I Y V V G M G  
P L K U W O U M S A V E D C F  
H Q X G L V L S E I A G C D M  
T R A N S F O R M M L T A D M  
M E S S A G E Y J H F O X O Y  
X R O B E L I E V E A D R A B  
E E R U S B C I J Y T T K D D  
B L B O W O H T Z D X U H N Y  
X I L H I T R P L Q V R X Y W  
B A N G A T Z A O O J B J C K  
Y J L R E W R W R B F T A Z H

## [251 Paul & the Philippian Jailer\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/251-paul-and-the-jailer)

### Bible Story:

What did Paul tell the Philippian jailer to do in order to be saved?

*Acts 16:31 "Believe in the Lord Jesus and you will be saved, along with everyone in your household."*

### Salvation Connection:

Paul's simple message to the Philippian jailer emphasizes that belief in Jesus is the key to salvation. This encounter highlights the transformative power of faith, not only for the individual but for their entire household.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What did Paul say was needed to be saved?
2. How can believing in Jesus change a person's life?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | **Another name for Jesus or God.** | | **3.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **6.** | **A person from the city of Philippi.** | | **8.** | **Believing and complete trust in God.** | | **9.** | **Believer in Jesus who wrote more books of the Bible than any other person.** | | **10.** | **To change completely.** | | **12.** | **Information that is told to someone.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **The people who live in your home.** | | **4.** | **Being saved from sin by accepting Jesus’ as Savior.** | | **5.** | **To think that something is true.** | | **7.** | **A person who takes care of people in jail.** | | **11.** | **Believer in Jesus as the Son of God.** | |

# [257 The Penalty of Sin\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/600672)

### Bible Story:

What is the penalty of sin?

*Romans 6:23 For the wages of sin is death, but the free gift of God is eternal life through*

*Christ Jesus our Lord.*

### Salvation Connection:

This verse highlights the serious consequences of sin—spiritual death—but also the wonderful gift of eternal life available through Jesus Christ. It underscores the hope and redemption found in Christ.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does "the wages of sin is death" mean?
2. How does Jesus’ gift of eternal life change our future?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Penalty** A punishment for doing something wrong.  **Sin** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by the Bible and His Spirit  **Wages** Something you earn, like a reward or payment.  **Death** Separation of the body and the soul.  **Gift** Something given to you for free.  **Eternal** Lasting forever. | **Life** Being alive.  **Christ** Anointed one of God  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Lord** Another name for Jesus or God.  **Hope** A feeling of expectation for something good.  **Redemption** The price Jesus paid for our salvation. |

J C D Z E P W H N U U R L R G  
D E H E N C E P S H Z G N B W  
V W S R A G Y N P Y J B C W P  
L E R U I T I K A K I Q G D E  
M Z Y E S S H F P L X A L J P  
R W B Y D S T U T O T B A B Z  
O Q H T V E C J J X K Y N L B  
Y J V Y L G M O X H L W R P R  
R A S K S A L P C T C X E Y Z  
A O W I J W R C T T Q C T D B  
C I S Y N K P F F I M Y E D J  
N V D E O R Q P I H O A G R Y  
V E Q L I F E N N O R N Z O R  
K V M T H O P E O D F Q F L R  
Y U T W Y Q U A C T V G P O G

## [257 The Penalty of Sin\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/257-penalty-of-sin)

### Bible Story:

What is the penalty of sin?

*Romans 6:23 For the wages of sin is death, but the free gift of God is eternal life through Christ Jesus our Lord.*

### Salvation Connection:

This verse highlights the serious consequences of sin—spiritual death—but also the wonderful gift of eternal life available through Jesus Christ. It underscores the hope and redemption found in Christ.

### Discussion Questions:

1. What does "the wages of sin is death" mean?
2. How does Jesus’ gift of eternal life change our future?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **The price Jesus paid for our salvation.** | | **5.** | **Separation of the body and the soul.** | | **6.** | **Something you earn, like a reward or payment.** | | **7.** | **Refusing to do God's will as revealed by the Bible and His Spirit** | | **9.** | **Lasting forever.** | | **11.** | **Something given to you for free.** | | **12.** | **A feeling of expectation for something good.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **2.** | **Another name for Jesus or God.** | | **4.** | **Anointed one of God** | | **8.** | **A punishment for doing something wrong.** | | **10.** | **Being alive.** | |

# [293 The Eternal Word of God\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601340)

### Bible Story Reference**:**

How long will the Bible last?

*Matthew 24:35 "Heaven and earth will disappear, but my words will never disappear."*

### Salvation Connection**:**

Jesus promises that His words, found in the Bible, will last forever. This means that the promises God makes in the Bible about our salvation and eternal life with Him are forever true and unchanging.

### Discussion Questions**:**

1. Why is it comforting to know that God’s words will never disappear?
2. What are some promises that Jesus makes in the Bible?
3. How can we hold onto God's eternal words in our daily lives?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Earth** The planet we live on.  **Disappear** To go away completely.  **Words** God words.  **Never** Not ever.  **Bible** God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation. | **Promise** A guarantee that something will happen.  **Eternal** Lasting forever.  **True** Something that is correct and real.  **Unchanging** Staying the same and not becoming different.  **Comforting** Making you feel better and safe.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin and its consequences. |

R P H E A V E N D G N E O Z L  
X W Q P S A L V A T I O N K G  
P C W A N B M T B A V G V K N  
N E V E R O M B Y G R L A S I  
D A O F S C J D X N D J P L T  
S I X E A R T H T I Q I O A R  
X G S M X B B T Z G G J J N O  
G P Z A O Y F C H N H Q K R F  
T L M S P N U C Z A G T N E M  
U Z S V K P V J O H C B J T O  
M F E N T O E Z D C I E E E C  
P K R D Z X X A Z N N L U F W  
J W U E Z Q Z X R U P B R G M  
M P R O M I S E L Q U I T K W  
B V W O R D S A R K Y B J N F

## [293 The Eternal Word of God\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/293-eternal-word-of-god)

### ****Bible Story Reference:****

How long will the Bible last? *Matthew 24:35 "Heaven and earth will disappear, but my words will never disappear."*

### ****Salvation Connection:****

Jesus promises that His words, found in the Bible, will last forever. This means that the promises God makes in the Bible about our salvation and eternal life with Him are forever true and unchanging.

### Discussion Questions**:**

1. Why is it comforting to know that God’s words will never disappear?
2. What are some promises that Jesus makes in the Bible?
3. How can we hold onto God's eternal words in our daily lives?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **Staying the same and not becoming different.** | | **5.** | **Being saved from sin and its consequences.** | | **8.** | **The planet we live on.** | | **9.** | **To go away completely.** | | **11.** | **God's inspired word revealing, Himself and His plan of salvation.** | | **12.** | **Lasting forever.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Making you feel better and safe.** | | **3.** | **The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.** | | **4.** | **Not ever.** | | **6.** | **Something that is correct and real.** | | **7.** | **God words.** | | **10.** | **A guarantee that something will happen.** | |

# [294 Power of Memorizing\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601346)

Bible Story Reference:

Why is it important to memorize Bible verses?

*Psalm 119:11 I have hidden your word in my heart, that I might not sin against you.*

Salvation Connection**:**

Memorizing Bible verses helps us remember God’s words so we can live by them, especially when faced with tough choices. This helps us stay close to God and live lives that please Him.

Discussion Questions**:**

1. Why is memorizing Bible verses important for our spiritual growth?
2. Can you share a Bible verse you’ve memorized? How has it helped you?
3. What are some ways you can make memorizing Bible verses a fun activity with friends or family?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Memorize** To learn something so well that you can remember it without looking.  **Verse** A line or sentence from the Bible.  **Hidden** Put in a place where it can’t be seen.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Sin** refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit*.*  **Activity** Something that you do for fun or to learn. | **Word** The teachings and messages from God in the Bible.  **Spiritual** Related to the soul or spirit.  **Growth** The process of becoming better or stronger.  **Choices** Decisions you make.  **Live** To be alive and do things in a certain way.  **Please** To make someone happy. |

M Q N H I D D E N H E A R T X  
D E B F Z H F V C V T N G G C  
L Z M L S V T T I R K M S L W  
A T H O Q I C Z C E P J G A H  
C J D P R B N H M J H T U U T  
V E R S E I A Z O O G A L T A  
G J W V F A Z C V I O T R I W  
H F G V J Y B E T D C P G R Z  
T W O T F D H L D I J E H I E  
W A O S B Q X T L L V H S P S  
O A Y R E I Y L D M I I B S A  
R Z I F D M J X Y N F V T E E  
G D F Z L H U E H G F W E Y L  
N E Z J S C A W T O W K I B P  
X K O R B D K I V A H Q C F H

## [294 Power of Memorizing\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/294-power-of-memorizing)

Bible Story Reference:

Why is it important to memorize Bible verses? *Psalm 119:11 I have hidden your word in my heart, that I might not sin against you.*

Salvation Connection**:**

Memorizing Bible verses helps us remember God’s words so we can live by them, especially when faced with tough choices. This helps us stay close to God and live lives that please Him.

Discussion Questions:

* 1. Why is memorizing Bible verses important for our spiritual growth?
  2. Can you share a Bible verse you’ve memorized? How has it helped you?
  3. What are some ways you can make memorizing Bible verses a fun activity with friends or family?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **The process of becoming better or stronger.** | | **4.** | **Something that you do for fun or to learn.** | | **7.** | **Put in a place where it can’t be seen.** | | **8.** | **A line or sentence from the Bible.** | | **10.** | **Related to the soul or spirit.** | | **12.** | **To learn something so well that you can remember it without looking.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **The part of you that feels emotions.** | | **3.** | **To be alive and do things in a certain way.** | | **5.** | **Decisions you make.** | | **6.** | **To make someone happy.** | | **9.** | **refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.** | | **11.** | **The teachings and messages from God in the Bible.** | |

# A qr code on a white background Description automatically generated[314 Jesus Is Always God\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/588916)

Bible Story Reference**:**

**Jesus has always been God and it is proven in**

John 1:1 - "In the beginning the Word already existed. The Word was with God, and the Word was God."

Salvation Connection**:**

This verse helps us understand that Jesus is not just a part of history; He has always existed with God and is God. Knowing Jesus has always been God reassures us of His power and authority to save us.

Discussion Questions**:**

1. What does it mean that Jesus has always been God?
2. How does this truth about Jesus make you feel about His teachings?
3. Why is it important to know Jesus is eternal and divine?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Jesus** - The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Always** - Never stopping.  **Son of Man** – Jesus title of humanity.  **Proven** - Shown to be true or correct.  **Beginning** - The start of something.  **Word** - The Bible. | **Existed** - Was there; lived.  **Son of God** – Jesus title of divinity  **Reassures** - Makes someone feel less worried.  **Power** - Ability to do something strong.  **Authority** - The right to tell others what to do.  **Eternal** - Lasting forever, without end. |

R Y R X M Z S M A A S J B P D  
M Q N E X I S T E D O E W M B  
T C T C S A W B J S N S F M L  
R B G P O R B E M D O U O G Z  
T R Y P R D V A H L F S F N A  
C I I X I O R J Z N G K D I U  
X M N B F I V A N U O U Y N T  
R E A S S U R E S N D P Z N H  
Z E Z L V S S E N A R B Z I O  
E T E R N A L D G M O V A G R  
Z H J Z P O W E R F W V L E I  
B F E Q A M C F J O Z B W B T  
M X C S P S F G W N R Z A B Y  
T N T I M L P E J O F A Y S H  
Z J E Q T U L K Y S U A S E K

## [314 Jesus Is Always God\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/jesus-is-139)

Bible Story Reference:

**Jesus has always been God and it is proven in**

John 1:1 - "In the beginning the Word already existed. The Word was with God, and the Word was God."

Salvation Connection:

This verse helps us understand that Jesus is not just a part of history; He has always existed with God and is God. Knowing Jesus has always been God reassures us of His power and authority to save us.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus has always been God?
2. How does this truth about Jesus make you feel about His teachings?
3. Why is it important to know Jesus is eternal and divine?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **Ability to do something strong.** | | **5.** | **The start of something.** | | **6.** | **The Bible.** | | **9.** | **The right to tell others what to do.** | | **10.** | **Jesus title of humanity.** | | **11.** | **Jesus title of divinity** | | **12.** | **Lasting forever, without end.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Was there; lived.** | | **3.** | **Never stopping.** | | **4.** | **Shown to be true or correct.** | | **7.** | **Makes someone feel less worried.** | | **8.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | |

# [317 Jesus Never Changes\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601384)

Bible Story Reference:

Quote the verse that says Jesus is always the same.

*Hebrews 13:8 Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today, and forever.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse assures us that Jesus is a constant and unchanging savior. No matter how the world changes, His love and promises remain stable and reliable, providing a solid foundation for our faith.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is always the same?
2. How does Jesus being unchanging help us trust Him more?
3. Share an experience where knowing Jesus is always the same brought you comfort.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.  **Same** Not different; unchanged.  **Yesterday** The day before today.  **Today** The current day. | **Forever** For all time; never ending.  **Unchanging** Staying the same and never different.  **Stable** Not likely to change; steady.  **Reliable** Someone or something you can trust.  **Foundation** A strong base that supports something.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Comfort** A feeling of being safe and at ease. |

D B G Q G H X W I G V M S V X  
J E S U S E K F E D W M Y Z G  
W M C A Y G K W Q L N T A N N  
B S U F A I T H A F S E D O I  
F C A M L U L J M R P K R I G  
A O O M W S U Y Z T H O E T N  
T T R M E R A A X Q P H T A A  
P A S E F G C N N Y E S S D H  
L E K C V O O X M A L J E N C  
G L X J B E R Z G L B U Y U N  
D B S E O L R T K Y A E J O U  
E A H P M X A C H R I S T F L  
O T O D A Y Q M U H L G V M F  
Y S L H Y Q H R B R E C W U P  
M W T N X E O W L Y R R O T L

## [317 Jesus Never Changes\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/317-jesus-never-changes)

Bible Story Reference:

Quote the verse that says Jesus is always the same.

*Hebrews 13:8 Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today, and forever.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse assures us that Jesus is a constant and unchanging savior. No matter how the world changes, His love and promises remain stable and reliable, providing a solid foundation for our faith.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is always the same?
2. How does Jesus being unchanging help us trust Him more?
3. Share an experience where knowing Jesus is always the same brought you comfort.



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **Staying the same and never different.** | | **3.** | **Belief and complete trust in God.** | | **8.** | **A strong base that supports something.** | | **9.** | **Someone or something you can trust.** | | **10.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **11.** | **Not likely to change; steady.** | | **12.** | **The day before today.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **A feeling of being safe and at ease.** | | **4.** | **The current day.** | | **5.** | **Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.** | | **6.** | **Not different; unchanged.** | | **7.** | **For all time; never ending.** | |

# [318 Jesus, Creator of All\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601386)

Bible Story Reference:

What part did Jesus have in creation?

*John 1:3-4 God created everything through him, and nothing was created except through him.*

*The Word gave life to everything that was created, and his life brought light to everyone.*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus’ role in creation is profound as it shows His power and authority over the universe. Understanding that Jesus helped create everything helps us see His divinity and His capability to reign over our lives.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus had a part in creation?
2. How does knowing Jesus created everything influence how we see the world?
3. What are some things in creation that remind you of Jesus’ power and creativity?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Creator** Someone who makes something.  **Everything** All things.  **Through** By means of.  **Nothing** Not anything.  **Word** In this context, another name for Jesus. | **Life** The state of being alive.  **Light** Brightness that makes things visible.  **Everyone** All people.  **Power** The ability to do things.  **Authority** The right to control or command.  **Universe** Everything that exists. |

X Y X W R E L G C N Z L E S K  
V E Y E L H G B F N J M I V P  
G N T S M L N B H W Y Y G F G  
U O I R R I I J C Z S R A E E  
C Y R E O G H G F W H D T Q I  
L R O V N K T I H I L R O Q Y  
I E H I Y G Y O F T K O R C R  
H V T N V T R M L O V W K L O  
G E U U S X E N O T H I N G T  
U R A Q D W V I J P F E F U A  
O G D A B V E C W Z Q B A J E  
R B R V M K I S R J E S U S R  
H M W Z R P Y T R K T Z Q N C  
T D B Q D D D I Y K M N L J Q  
P O W E R E H F W L J W W J B

## [318 Jesus, Creator of All\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/318-jesus-creator-of-all)

Bible Story Reference:

What part did Jesus have in creation? *John 1:3-4 God created everything through him, and nothing was created except through him. The Word gave life to everything that was created, and his life brought light to everyone.*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus’ role in creation is profound as it shows His power and authority over the universe. Understanding that Jesus helped create everything helps us see His divinity and His capability to reign over our lives.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus had a part in creation?
2. How does knowing Jesus created everything influence how we see the world?
3. What are some things in creation that remind you of Jesus’ power and creativity?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **Not anything.** | | **4.** | **Someone who makes something.** | | **7.** | **All things.** | | **10.** | **The ability to do things.** | | **11.** | **All people.** | | **12.** | **Brightness that makes things visible.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **By means of.** | | **2.** | **Everything that exists.** | | **5.** | **The right to control or command.** | | **6.** | **The state of being alive.** | | **8.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **9.** | **In this context, another name for Jesus.** | |

# [325 Jesus Came to Give Life\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601406)

Bible Story Reference:

According to John's Gospel, why did Jesus come to earth?

*John 10:10 "The thief's purpose is to steal and kill and destroy.*

*My purpose is to give them a rich and satisfying life."*

Salvation Connection**:**

Jesus explains that unlike anything or anyone that might hurt us, His purpose on Earth was to bring us life—full and abundant. This life is not just about being happy here on Earth, but about knowing God and living forever with Him in heaven.

Discussion Questions:

1. What do you think Jesus means by a "rich and satisfying life"?
2. How can we experience this life that Jesus offers?
3. What are some things that Jesus gives us which make our lives better?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Purpose** The reason for doing something.  **Thief** Someone who steals things.  **Steal** To take something that isn't yours.  **Kill** To cause someone or something to die.  **Destroy** To completely ruin something.  **Life** The state of being alive. | **Rich** Full and abundant.  **Satisfying** Making you feel happy and content.  **Earth** The planet we live on.  **Happy** Feeling good and joyful.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Experience** To live through or feel something. |

S A T I S F Y I N G X L W P O  
S P N L U T D S W X K F B S A  
V T I W S L S H N D V R I C H  
W J E O E T B A E B Y J I Q D  
S C K A U A S U W Q M H H P M  
K V D M L P X D L W C W T N V  
Y I C E K L Z Q S I K Z R E R  
K B L V S Z H J H I N B A V N  
H O V L S T L I F E N W E A V  
S U E X P E R I E N C E U E S  
L Q L X Z Z D O H A P P Y H B  
S O D J M U R S Y Q B O I F V  
S Q N P U R P O S E M R A H D  
Z K D L S A V Y G S B F W L A  
E R T H I E F F D Q Z R W M Z

## [325 Jesus Came to Give Life\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/325-jesus-came-to-give-life)

Bible Story Reference:

According to John's Gospel, why did Jesus come to earth?

*John 10:10 "The thief's purpose is to steal and kill and destroy. My purpose is to give them a rich and satisfying life."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus explains that unlike anything or anyone that might hurt us, His purpose on Earth was to bring us life—full and abundant. This life is not just about being happy here on Earth, but about knowing God and living forever with Him in heaven.

Discussion Questions:

1. What do you think Jesus means by a "rich and satisfying life"?
2. How can we experience this life that Jesus offers?
3. What are some things that Jesus gives us which make our lives better?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | **Someone who steals things.** | | **5.** | **Feeling good and joyful.** | | **6.** | **The state of being alive.** | | **8.** | **The reason for doing something.** | | **11.** | **Making you feel happy and content.** | | **12.** | **The planet we live on.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **To take something that isn't yours.** | | **3.** | **The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.** | | **4.** | **To live through or feel something.** | | **7.** | **To completely ruin something.** | | **9.** | **To cause someone or something to die.** | | **10.** | **Full and abundant.** | |

# [326 Jesus Seeks and Saves\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601408)

Bible Story Reference:

According to Luke's Gospel, why did Jesus come to earth?

*Luke 19:10 "For the Son of Man came to seek and save those who are lost."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus came to Earth with a mission to find and rescue those who are lost—meaning all of us who need forgiveness and love. His coming shows God's deep desire to bring everyone back into a close relationship with Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why do you think Jesus compares Himself to someone who seeks out lost things?
2. How does knowing Jesus wants to save us make you feel?
3. What can we do to help others know that Jesus wants to save them too?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Jesus**The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **SonOfMan** Jesus’ title of humanity.  **Seek** To look for something.  **Save** To rescue from danger or harm.  **Lost** Not knowing where you are or where to go.  **Earth** The planet we live on. | **Mission** A special job or purpose.  **Forgiveness** Being pardoned for doing something wrong.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Rescue** To save someone from a dangerous situation.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Desire** A strong feeling of wanting something. |

S H I O L E O U N T M H K I G  
J E S U S T H E M O Z O X P C  
S U D D S V L D E O H Z Y I D  
S E D D E O R O W S B D E H M  
G B E L N S X Q S T A T X S J  
E E S K E L I K L T F V H N S  
Q H K Z V N O R B J K W E O H  
P O V Z I A L V E H F N N I K  
R H W U G M X C E U B O J T T  
G T G V R F G O W E D I O A Z  
F R R T O O E G Z Z X S O L O  
W A H O F N W X T V V S O E A  
Z E A P K O Y L E R V I X R F  
D C F X L S L L R L R M U D B  
S R E S C U E J T E M L V C N

## [326 Jesus Seeks and Saves\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/325-jesus-seeks-and-saves)

### Bible Story Reference:

According to Luke's Gospel, why did Jesus come to earth?

*Luke 19:10 "For the Son of Man came to seek and save those who are lost."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus came to Earth with a mission to find and rescue those who are lost—meaning all of us who need forgiveness and love. His coming shows God's deep desire to bring everyone back into a close relationship with Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why do you think Jesus compares Himself to someone who seeks out lost things?
2. How does knowing Jesus wants to save us make you feel?
3. What can we do to help others know that Jesus wants to save them too?



A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **5.** | **To save someone from a dangerous situation.** | | **7.** | **A connection between people.** | | **10.** | **A special job or purpose.** | | **12.** | **To look for something.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **A strong feeling of wanting something.** | | **2.** | **Being pardoned for doing something wrong.** | | **4.** | **The planet we live on.** | | **6.** | **Jesus’ title of humanity.** | | **8.** | **Not knowing where you are or where to go.** | | **9.** | **A strong feeling of caring for someone.** | | **11.** | **To rescue from danger or harm.** | |

# [334 Holy Spirit Baptism\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601426)

Bible Story Reference:

How did Jesus say His baptism would be different from John's?

*Acts 1:5 "John baptized with water, but in just a few days you will be baptized with the Holy Spirit."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus explained that while John's baptism was with water for repentance, He would baptize with the Holy Spirit for empowering believers. This baptism is essential for living a life that follows Jesus and spreads His message.

Discussion Questions:

1. How is baptism with the Holy Spirit different from John's baptism with water?
2. Why is the Holy Spirit important in our lives?
3. What change does the Holy Spirit bring to those who believe in Jesus?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Baptism** A person is immersed in water or receives the Holy Spirit.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **John** A man who baptized people with water.  **Water** The liquid we drink and use to wash.  **HolySpirit** Part of God that helps and guides us.  **Different** Not the same. | **Repentance** A change of mind, heart, and direction.  **Empowering** Giving someone the strength and power to do something.  **Believers** People who believe in Jesus.  **Living** Being alive and doing things.  **Message** Information that is communicated.  **Change** To make or become different. |

X G V V P R O E R D Q C R J Y  
V H E P P N E B M R A S L B N  
B E L I E V E R S Y J U S T B  
T U F B M E S S A G E S C W D  
F V R G T F K F Z Z B E N E V  
J H E U F Z H Q D S I J E P E  
K E T R E P E N T A N C E U A  
B W A H O L Y S P I R I T F E  
B R W D I F F E R E N T I X L  
W A E M P O W E R I N G Q N Y  
Z U P L Q I N J D L X S H Y F  
K M N T J J H C H A N G E D M  
G L Y L I C O L I V I N G U T  
M Q J K E S J Y M D R J V Z W  
V V I W W F M K L Q G O X J Z

## [334 Holy Spirit Baptism\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/224-holy-spirit-baptism)

Bible Story Reference:

How did Jesus say His baptism would be different from John's? *Acts 1:5 "John baptized with water, but in just a few days you will be baptized with the Holy Spirit."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus explained that while John's baptism was with water for repentance, He would baptize with the Holy Spirit for empowering believers. This baptism is essential for living a life that follows Jesus and spreads His message.

Discussion Questions:

1. How is baptism with the Holy Spirit different from John's baptism with water?
2. Why is the Holy Spirit important in our lives?
3. What change does the Holy Spirit bring to those who believe in Jesus?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **A man who baptized people with water.** | | **8.** | **A change of mind, heart, and direction.** | | **10.** | **A person is immersed in water or receives the Holy Spirit.** | | **11.** | **Giving someone the strength and power to do something.** | | **12.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Part of God that helps and guides us.** | | **3.** | **Information that is communicated.** | | **4.** | **Not the same.** | | **5.** | **People who believe in Jesus.** | | **6.** | **To make or become different.** | | **7.** | **Being alive and doing things.** | | **9.** | **The liquid we drink and use to wash.** | |

# [342 Jesus, Alpha and Omega\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601436)

Bible Story Reference:

What is Jesus' great "I am" saying in the Book of Revelation?

*Revelation 22:13 "I am the Alpha and the Omega, the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus' declaration as the Alpha and Omega shows that He is eternal, sovereign, and central to everything in existence. It reminds us that He is in control from the beginning to the end of time.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is the Alpha and Omega?
2. How does this statement about Jesus help us understand His power?
3. How can we find comfort knowing Jesus is the beginning and the end?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Alpha** The first letter of the Greek alphabet.  **Omega** The last letter of the Greek alphabet.  **First** Coming before all others.  **Last** Coming after all others.  **Beginning** The start of something.  **End** The final part of something. | **Eternal** Lasting forever.  **Sovereign** Having ultimate power and authority.  **Central** Very important and essential.  **Existence** The state of being alive or real.  **Control** The power to manage or direct something.  **Comfort** A feeling of being safe and at ease. |

N P H N K Q C A Z Q F I R S T  
G X Q J G W Y B N V G P Z L G  
P V P N N S O V E R E I G N A  
K K T W I V L C L L A N V I H  
U Y R Y N P W X S N D C J T P  
D F O S N Y K X R M G T Q S L  
N A F S I B T E G R A W E A A  
E Y M H G R L W P B W Z C L Q  
C O O M E J O M E G A L N S K  
J E C C B I F D I T N A E S W  
U R N C G S R P F D B N T Y E  
A T B T Z V C R T Q E R S O W  
C O N T R O L J H H H E I G D  
Q A R W R A P P L J R T X O F  
K R F P G W L J C L F E E D N

## [342 Jesus, Alpha and Omega\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/342-jesus-alpha-and-omega)

Bible Story Reference:

What is Jesus' great "I am" saying in the Book of Revelation?

*Revelation 22:13 "I am the Alpha and the Omega, the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus' declaration as the Alpha and Omega shows that He is eternal, sovereign, and central to everything in existence. It reminds us that He is in control from the beginning to the end of time.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that Jesus is the Alpha and Omega?
2. How does this statement about Jesus help us understand His power?
3. How can we find comfort knowing Jesus is the beginning and the end?



A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | **A feeling of being safe and at ease.** | | **8.** | **The state of being alive or real.** | | **9.** | **Having ultimate power and authority.** | | **11.** | **The power to manage or direct something.** | | **12.** | **The last letter of the Greek alphabet.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | **Coming before all others.** | | **3.** | **The start of something.** | | **4.** | **Coming after all others.** | | **5.** | **Lasting forever.** | | **6.** | **Very important and essential.** | | **7.** | **The final part of something.** | | **10.** | **The first letter of the Greek alphabet.** | |

# A qr code with black squares Description automatically generated[351 All Have Sinned\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/588922)

Bible Story Reference:

Have all people sinned?

*Romans 3:23 For everyone has sinned; we all fall short of God's glorious standard.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse tells us that everyone has sinned and needs God’s forgiveness. Jesus came to save us by dying for our sins, offering us a new life in Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that everyone has sinned?
2. How does knowing that everyone sins help us understand why we need Jesus?
3. What can we do when we realize we have sinned?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Everyone** All people.  **Sinned** Disobeyed God’s commands.  **Fall short** Not good enough.  **God's** Belonging to God.  **Glorious** Wonderful, deserving praise.  **Standard** A guide that things are compared to. | **Forgiveness** Not to be upset about doing wrong.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Save** To rescue or protect from harm.  **Romans** A Bible book written by Paul.  **NewLife** A new start.  **Realize** Become aware of something. |

## X B S N E W L I F E W I V S Z L O T T E A J Z Y Q D M W I S S D D H A H C F S X Z H T N S L T D E R N U E X L R L Y N E E P V B B M D N S S Z F E E N Z P T P T Y H A J E S U S D E I I D A R F T W R V H O Z E V L J S B O A E O A D M F B V I A A A C H W N D B Q G K E A G E H N X S E V E R Y O N E S R R J L L L U H Y U A U X A N O K Y R U L C R V B E U U S A F J Y A L A H H K K R N X W M G H J F H F B G O D S G L X O X G L O R I O U S W A M E A R D[351 All Have Sinned\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/sin-is-3)

Bible Story Reference:

Have all people sinned?

*Romans 3:23 For everyone has sinned; we all fall short of God's glorious standard.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse tells us that everyone has sinned and needs God’s forgiveness. Jesus came to save us by dying for our sins, offering us a new life in Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that everyone has sinned?
2. How does knowing that everyone sins help us understand why we need Jesus?
3. What can we do when we realize we have sinned?

A qr code with a few black squares

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **Not good enough.** | | **6.** | **A guide that things are compared to.** | | **8.** | **All people.** | | **10.** | **A Bible book written by Paul.** | | **11.** | **Disobeyed God’s commands.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **2.** | **Belonging to God.** | | **3.** | **Not to be upset about doing wrong.** | | **4.** | **Become aware of something.** | | **5.** | **To rescue or protect from harm.** | | **7.** | **Wonderful, deserving praise.** | | **9.** | **life A new start.** | |

# [354 Proof of God's Love\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601448)

Bible Story Reference:

Quote the verse of Romans chapter five which tells us the greatest proof of God's love.

*Romans 5:8 But God showed his great love for us by sending Christ to die for us while we were still sinners.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse shows the greatest proof of God’s love Jesus dying for us even when we were sinners. This act of love offers us forgiveness and a relationship with God.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does Romans 5:8 tell us about God’s love?
2. How does it feel to know that Jesus died for you?
3. How can we show our gratitude for Jesus’ sacrifice?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Proof** Something that shows something is true.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Great** Very big or important.  **Sending** Making something or someone go somewhere.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.  **Sinners** People who do things that God says are wrong. | **Die** To stop living  **Forgiveness** Being pardoned for doing something wrong.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Gratitude** A feeling of thankfulness.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important for a good reason.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. |

F O R G I V E N E S S G B E C  
H J N W T M G E N D X H W H G  
P X F F D Y M S C C P R O O F  
R E L A T I O N S H I P P Z Q  
G R A T I T U D E E I W R U W  
K F H X X S K I Q C T Q P H G  
S I N N E R S N N I A T D H E  
S K X G K E U C K F E Y E G E  
B L T X W L U U H I R K K N I  
T H M J K C D G G R G P F I D  
O D A G R V T R K C I O L D S  
T C X S U A D E T A O S F N U  
W Y P R Y L O V E S Y G T E S  
P P M O R B A W Q N G L B S E  
W Q T C A S R Z F U Q X I V J

## [354 Proof of God's Love\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/354-proof-of-gods-love)

Bible Story Reference:

Quote the verse of Romans chapter five which tells us the greatest proof of God's love.

*Romans 5:8 But God showed his great love for us by sending Christ to die for us while we were still sinners.*

Salvation Connection:

This verse shows the greatest proof of God’s love Jesus dying for us even when we were sinners. This act of love offers us forgiveness and a relationship with God.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does Romans 5:8 tell us about God’s love?
2. How does it feel to know that Jesus died for you?
3. How can we show our gratitude for Jesus’ sacrifice?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **6.** | **A connection between people.** | | **10.** | **Being pardoned for doing something wrong.** | | **11.** | **To stop living** | | **12.** | **Very big or important.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Giving up something important for a good reason.** | | **2.** | **A feeling of thankfulness.** | | **3.** | **Something that shows something is true.** | | **4.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **5.** | **People who do things that God says are wrong.** | | **7.** | **Making something or someone go somewhere.** | | **8.** | **Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.** | | **9.** | **A strong feeling of caring for someone.** | |

# [355 Born to the Kingdom\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601864)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told Nicodemus what was necessary for a person to see the kingdom of God.

*John 3:3 "I tell you the truth, unless you are born again, you cannot see the Kingdom of God."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus taught Nicodemus about the necessity of being born again to enter God's Kingdom. Being born again means accepting Jesus as Savior, which transforms us from the inside out through the Holy Spirit.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be "born again"?
2. Why is it necessary to be born again to see the Kingdom of God?
3. How can you explain being born again to a friend?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Kingdom** A place ruled by a king; here it means God's place.  **Nicodemus** A man who talked with Jesus.  **Truth** Something that is true and real.  **Born** To come into the world as a baby.  **Again** Another time or once more.  **See** To be able to look at something. | **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Necessary** Needed or required.  **Accepting** Saying yes to something.  **Savior** Someone who saves others, like Jesus.  **Transform** To change completely.  **HolySpirit** Part of God that helps and guides us. |

J U S T R A N S F O R M I A V  
Y M N E J E S U S L C A G V W  
R M G B O M N I C O D E M U S  
A E J J Y V K Z H Y C J G G U  
S F O M I B S S B S O K A X F  
S P M N Z C N A E M B N V T X  
E E M R Q F K T Y F Q I M I Y  
C G O Z W J U I R Y U A S R U  
E M D W V U V O B U Q G A I W  
N Y G C Z H K F B B T A V P V  
H N N L L Z K I L N V H I S S  
X K I Z S E E M V T N P O Y Q  
P L K N Q Z H G M T R D R L P  
C L X U R U K N S A O D L O E  
V A C C E P T I N G B A Y H L

## [355 Born to the Kingdom\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/355-born-to-the-kingdom)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told Nicodemus what was necessary for a person to see the kingdom of God.

*John 3:3 "I tell you the truth, unless you are born again, you cannot see the Kingdom of God."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus taught Nicodemus about the necessity of being born again to enter God's Kingdom. Being born again means accepting Jesus as Savior, which transforms us from the inside out through the Holy Spirit.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be "born again"?
2. Why is it necessary to be born again to see the Kingdom of God?
3. How can you explain being born again to a friend?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **6.** | **A man who talked with Jesus.** | | **7.** | **Needed or required.** | | **8.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | | **11.** | **To change completely.** | | **12.** | **Something that is true and real.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Another time or once more.** | | **2.** | **Part of God that helps and guides us.** | | **3.** | **To be able to look at something.** | | **4.** | **A place ruled by a king; here it means God's place.** | | **5.** | **Saying yes to something.** | | **9.** | **Someone who saves others, like Jesus.** | | **10.** | **To come into the world as a baby.** | |

# [365 The Power of the Gospel\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601870)

Bible Story Reference:

In Romans chapter one the Bible tells us the power of the gospel.

*Romans 1:16 For I am not ashamed of this Good News about Christ.*

*It is the power of God at work, saving everyone who believes.*

Salvation Connection:

The Gospel, or Good News about Jesus, has the power to save everyone who believes in Him. It’s God's way of bringing us into His family.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is the Gospel?
2. Why is the Gospel powerful?
3. How can you share the Gospel with your friends?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Power** The ability to do or make something happen.  **Gospel** The good news about Jesus.  **Ashamed** Feeling bad about something.  **News** Information about something important.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.  **Work** Doing something to make things happen. | **Saving** Keeping someone safe from harm.  **Believes** Thinking that something is true.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Family** People who are related to you.  **Share** To tell others about something.  **Friends** People you like and spend time with. |

T A O B X V X B J J K Q Y R Z  
C M K N D X A H V G N X R H E  
H V O T C E S F B A O H K N Z  
R F V U W Q E A U R S D P S S  
I I O S T O V M H S J P D H P  
S V P S W D E I S Y E A U A O  
T Q C T F E I L F B N U W R W  
D C K F Z M L Y O R R A R E E  
S Y F X C A E S Z Y I O K U R  
F A Y U A H B C G Z Q E A E J  
X J V Z V S J G O R Q O N A H  
O P D I D A N H S W O R K D H  
J R T S N L F P P E K W M J S  
A L U H R G O C E Q A N R D Q  
T G P I I T O Q L X N E W S V

## [365 The Power of the Gospel\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/365-power-of-the-gospel)

Bible Story Reference:

In Romans chapter one the Bible tells us the power of the gospel.

*Romans 1:16 For I am not ashamed of this Good News about Christ. It is the power of God at work, saving everyone who believes.*

Salvation Connection:

The Gospel, or Good News about Jesus, has the power to save everyone who believes in Him. It’s God's way of bringing us into His family.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is the Gospel?
2. Why is the Gospel powerful?
3. How can you share the Gospel with your friends?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **Keeping someone safe from harm.** | | **5.** | **The creator and ruler of the universe.** | | **8.** | **Doing something to make things happen.** | | **9.** | **To tell others about something.** | | **10.** | **People you like and spend time with.** | | **11.** | **Thinking that something is true.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Feeling bad about something.** | | **2.** | **The ability to do or make something happen.** | | **4.** | **The good news about Jesus.** | | **6.** | **Information about something important.** | | **7.** | **Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.** | | **10.** | **People who are related to you.** | |

# [366 Saved by Grace\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601878)

Bible Story Reference:

In Ephesians chapter two the Bible tells us how we are saved.

*Ephesians 2:8 God saved you by his grace when you believed.*

*And you can't take credit for this; it is a gift from God.*

Salvation Connection:

Salvation is a gift from God that we receive through faith. It’s not something we can earn or deserve; it's purely given by God's grace.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be saved by grace?
2. How is grace different from earning something?
3. What are some ways you can show gratitude for this gift of salvation?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Saved** Being kept safe or rescued, especially by God.  **Grace** God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it*.*  **Believed** Thought that something is true.  **Credit** Praise or recognition for something done.  **Gift** Something given to you for free.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe. | **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Earn** To get something by working for it.  **Deserve** To be worthy of something.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin and its consequences.  **Purely** Completely or only.  **Gratitude** A feeling of thankfulness. |

T E O Q C B P Z W U A U U R M  
M S U V J Q D O M A O Q G E A  
V Z R G A J E D O M X S L J L  
G O D X M K A E N Y M A K M Z  
L P K C B V R V T E J W V N S  
P H O U Z O N E I V U N Y R V  
F Y Q Y A C I I D G X O G J G  
G E L L V B Z L E C E I R H L  
G W L E O W F E R E V T A P H  
S B M R X R W B C C R A T D T  
F Z W U J H T Q L A E V I P I  
D Z V P F O U G K R S L T H A  
K M O G M M L U I G E A U X F  
P W D R S A V E D F D S D M S  
E L T B Q X R K H V T D E Z N

## [366 Saved by Grace\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/366-saved-by-grace)

Bible Story Reference:

In Ephesians chapter two the Bible tells us how we are saved.

*Ephesians 2:8 God saved you by his grace when you believed. And you can't take credit for this; it is a gift from God.*

Salvation Connection:

Salvation is a gift from God that we receive through faith. It’s not something we can earn or deserve; it's purely given by God's grace.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be saved by grace?
2. How is grace different from earning something?
3. What are some ways you can show gratitude for this gift of salvation?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | To be worthy of something. | | **7.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **9.** | Being saved from sin and its consequences. | | **10.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **11.** | Thought that something is true. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Completely or only. | | **2.** | Praise or recognition for something done. | | **3.** | A feeling of thankfulness. | | **5.** | To get something by working for it. | | **6.** | God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it. | | **8.** | Being kept safe or rescued, especially by God. | | **10.** | Something given to you for free. | |

# [369 Faith, Hope, and Love\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601880)

Bible Story Reference:

The three great Christian virtues are found in

*1 Corinthians 13:13 Three things will last forever— faith, hope, and love—and the greatest of these is love.*

Salvation Connection:

These three virtues are central to Christian living. They guide how we trust God, how we view our future, and how we treat others, with love being the most important.

Discussion Questions:

1. What do faith, hope, and love mean to you?
2. Why is love considered the greatest virtue?
3. How can you show love to others this week?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Hope** Looking forward to something good in the future.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Virtue** A good and moral quality.  **Greatest** The most important or best.  **Trust** Believing that someone will do what they say. | **Christian** Someone who follows the teachings of Jesus.  **Future** The time that is coming next.  **Treat** To act in a certain way toward someone.  **Guide** To show the way or lead.  **Central** Very important or main.  **Others** People besides yourself. |

Y G E Q S L C F P Z S U H O D  
B O Z R E Q O Z F T F B U J H  
G O M K A I I K U A S O V W Z  
P S U L W K J S T E N T N U K  
E V R T R U S T U R K H A L T  
P F M C V P T W R T G E I F T  
O A A Z H O Z W E F R R T G C  
H I V V U P F Q S E E S S L C  
A T A E Q G C M Z P A Z I O D  
A H N T W K U H L J T I R H J  
N U E Z C Y Q I G H E X H E X  
D Y V Q S N L V D U S J C O V  
A C O V I R T U E E T J X N B  
A G L Z T D P U S M V H Y R J  
C C N B C E N T R A L W T B M

## [369 Faith, Hope, and Love\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/369-faith-hope-love)

Bible Story Reference:

The three great Christian virtues are found in

*1 Corinthians 13:13 Three things will last forever— faith, hope, and love—and the greatest of these is love.*

Salvation Connection:

These three virtues are central to Christian living. They guide how we trust God, how we view our future, and how we treat others, with love being the most important.

Discussion Questions:

1. What do faith, hope, and love mean to you?
2. Why is love considered the greatest virtue?
3. How can you show love to others this week?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | **A good and moral quality.** | | **6.** | **Believing that someone will do what they say.** | | **7.** | **Someone who follows the teachings of Jesus.** | | **8.** | **To show the way or lead.** | | **9.** | **People besides yourself.** | | **11.** | **A strong feeling of caring for someone.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **Belief and complete trust in God.** | | **2.** | **To act in a certain way toward someone.** | | **3.** | **The most important or best.** | | **4.** | **The time that is coming next.** | | **7.** | **Very important or main.** | | **10.** | **Looking forward to something good in the future.** | |

# [371 Greatest Commandment\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601906)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the first and most important commandment is

*Mark 12:30 "You must love the Lord your God with all your heart,*

*all your soul, all your mind, and all your strength."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus highlights the importance of loving God above all else, shaping every part of our life around this central command.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to love God with all your heart, soul, mind, and strength?
2. How can you show God you love Him in different parts of your life?
3. Why is loving God the most important commandment?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Lord** Another name for God.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Soul** The spiritual part of a person.  **Mind** The part of you that thinks and understands.  **Strength** The ability to do things that take effort. | **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Important** Something that matters a lot.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Above** Higher in importance.  **Central** Very important or main.  **Life** The time when a person is alive. |

C K W J R U H U O G I G H K R  
K S Q E M B E M M A S O U L D  
I S J Y I C A X X P S L N L Y  
M J M H N M R M L L O V E I G  
P O E O D H T X A B O V E F F  
O H N S W E H Y Y G O Y L E A  
R C P X U Y O W Q D O U W A C  
T E Q D A S Q J G R P W E V D  
A N I T X L N K M O K B T L C  
N T V R P G G G Y L I R S J Z  
T R C D C O M M A N D M E N T  
X A G N R N O K K N D W R L Z  
X L S T R E N G T H M I N O E  
C C L P P C D O C B U E G F N  
B D U R S D J K O I V L R J O

## [371 Greatest Commandment\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/371-greatest-commandment)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the first and most important commandment is *Mark 12:30 "You must love the Lord your God with all your heart, all your soul, all your mind, and all your strength."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus highlights the importance of loving God above all else, shaping every part of our life around this central command.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to love God with all your heart, soul, mind, and strength?
2. How can you show God you love Him in different parts of your life?
3. Why is loving God the most important commandment?

A qr code with a black background

Description automatically generated

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **The part of you that thinks and understands.** | | **5.** | **Higher in importance.** | | **6.** | **The spiritual part of a person.** | | **10.** | **Something that matters a lot.** | | **11.** | **The ability to do things that take effort.** | | **12.** | **A strong feeling of caring for someone.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **2.** | **Very important or main.** | | **4.** | **The part of you that feels emotions.** | | **7.** | **Another name for God.** | | **8.** | **The time when a person is alive.** | | **9.** | **The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.** | |

# [372 Loving Your Neighbor\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601912)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the second-most important commandment is

*Mark 12:31 "Love your neighbor as yourself."*

Salvation Connection:

Loving others is directly connected to our love for God. Jesus teaches us that the way we treat others reflects our relationship with Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. Who is your neighbor according to Jesus?
2. What are ways you can show love to your neighbors?
3. Why is it important to love others as you love yourself?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Neighbor** Anyone around you, not just those who live next door.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Commandment** A rule given by God.  **Important** Something that matters a lot.  **Treat** To act in a certain way toward someone.  **Respect** Treating someone or something with care and honor. | **Others** People besides yourself.  **Reflects** Shows or gives back an image of something.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Care** To look after someone and make sure they are okay.  **Help** To do something for someone to make their life better.  **Kindness** Being friendly, generous, and considerate. |

R E L A T I O N S H I P K B Y  
M T S Y C S R E F L E C T S A  
R Y A D Q R R G H P M D Z J M  
M N C Y T E B K L J D S P I Z  
K I B S Q H Q N P O P Q V W C  
P F R L O T G O R T V E M G M  
V J Q C N O D W D E N E S X O  
T Q C X V G K J T A S D K K P  
O H T P D A I A X W V P I B L  
C O M M A N D M E N T B E G E  
O F D F I M P O R T A N T C H  
C A R E Y O L B K L K Q A D T  
Z C K L R U R X R F S T E N R  
N E I G H B O R M U N Y R I L  
X Q X K I N D N E S S E T F G

## [372 Loving Your Neighbor\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/372-loving-your-neighbor)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the second-most important commandment is *Mark 12:31 "Love your neighbor as yourself."*

Salvation Connection:

Loving others is directly connected to our love for God. Jesus teaches us that the way we treat others reflects our relationship with Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. Who is your neighbor according to Jesus?
2. What are ways you can show love to your neighbors?
3. Why is it important to love others as you love yourself?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | **Anyone around you, not just those who live next door.** | | **5.** | **Something that matters a lot.** | | **6.** | **To do something for someone to make their life better.** | | **8.** | **People besides yourself.** | | **11.** | **A rule given by God.** | | **12.** | **Treating someone or something with care and honor.** | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | **A connection between people.** | | **2.** | **A strong feeling of caring for someone.** | | **4.** | **Being friendly, generous, and considerate.** | | **7.** | **Shows or gives back an image of something.** | | **9.** | **To look after someone and make sure they are okay.** | | **10.** | **To act in a certain way toward someone.** | |

# [373 Greatest Display of Love\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601928)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the greatest display of love is

*John 15:13 "There is no greater love than to lay down one's life for one's friends."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus teaches that the greatest form of love is self-sacrifice. He demonstrated this when He died on the cross for us, showing the ultimate form of love by giving His life to save ours.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to lay down your life for someone?
2. How did Jesus show this great love?
3. How can we show a similar kind of love in our own lives?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Greatest** The most important or best.  **Display** To show or exhibit something.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **LayDown** To give up or sacrifice.  **Life** The time when a person is alive.  **Friends** People you like and spend time with. | **SelfSacrifice** Giving up something important for someone else.  **Cross** The structure on which Jesus died.  **Save** To keep someone safe from harm.  **Ultimate** The best or most extreme.  **Teach** To show or explain how to do something.  **Demonstrate** To show clearly. |

F R I E N D S V R D H Y Z P A  
T Q X K S Y T P O J N X L E I  
D I S P L A Y C R O S S B T H  
E H E E D A L I F E W Y Q A C  
E J T I L E Y G D P H W H M A  
D M L X A F M D N V C T X I E  
J L T E F A S O O W V Q C T T  
V L S V T S T A N W I B S L D  
F F E O L C E N C S N M P U P  
Y M T L Z M Z S T R T B G B U  
S P A T O P J X A I I R T E F  
J R E Y X A S U B V I F A F C  
D C R B E P N U G Y E P I T L  
A T G A L F Y R F B O O X C E  
V D T O K C G Y K K G B P V E

## [373 Greatest Display of Love\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/373-greatest-display-of-love)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us the greatest display of love is

*John 15:13 "There is no greater love than to lay down one's life for one's friends."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus teaches that the greatest form of love is self-sacrifice. He demonstrated this when He died on the cross for us, showing the ultimate form of love by giving His life to save ours.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to lay down your life for someone?
2. How did Jesus show this great love?
3. How can we show a similar kind of love in our own lives?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 3. | The time when a person is alive. | | 7. | The structure on which Jesus died. | | 9. | People you like and spend time with. | | 10. | The best or most extreme. | | 11. | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | 12. | To show or explain how to do something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | Giving up something important for someone else. | | 2. | To show clearly. | | 4. | To give up or sacrifice. | | 5. | The most important or best. | | 6. | To show or exhibit something. | | 8. | To keep someone safe from harm. | |

# [374 Showing Love for Jesus\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601934)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us how we may show our love for Him in

*John 14:15 "If you love me, obey my commandments."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus connects our love for Him with our obedience to His teachings. By following His commandments, we show our love and commitment to Him, living lives that reflect His love and truth.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are some of Jesus’ commandments that we should follow?
2. Why is obeying Jesus a way to show Him love?
3. What can you do to better follow Jesus’ teachings?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Obey** To do what you are told.  **Commandments** Rules given by Jesus that we should follow.  **Teachings** Lessons or instructions given by someone.  **Commitment** A promise to do something.  **Reflect** To show or give back an image of something. | **Truth** Something that is true and real.  **Follow** To do what someone says or does.  **Live** To be alive and do things in a certain way.  **Show** To let someone see something.  **Actions** Things that you do.  **Respect** Treating someone or something with care and honor. |

R W S R E S P E C T C U G N K  
C C R S O J R B S S N Z I Q F  
F V C R N Y E I F H N C A D L  
C O M M I T M E N T O O W B R  
R E F L E C T K F M F W O V Y  
Y Y Y M L I V E B B F L L P E  
F Y Y O X T W S Y N H H L P B  
T E A C H I N G S W T E O J O  
E S L Y Y P O A O R U O F Y Q  
V B S M V S Y D L U R T R P O  
C O M M A N D M E N T S G T F  
U I E E V J L P K S B R D E C  
U M X G E W C B X A G F P V G  
V L F J P U G C F A X U X O D  
A C T I O N S F V I D R K L A

## [374 Showing Love for Jesus\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/374-showing-love-for-jesus)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us how we may show our love for Him in *John 14:15 "If you love me, obey my commandments."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus connects our love for Him with our obedience to His teachings. By following His commandments, we show our love and commitment to Him, living lives that reflect His love and truth.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are some of Jesus’ commandments that we should follow?
2. Why is obeying Jesus a way to show Him love?
3. What can you do to better follow Jesus’ teachings?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 2. | To let someone see something. | | 7. | A promise to do something. | | 9. | To do what someone says or does. | | 10. | Treating someone or something with care and honor. | | 12. | Lessons or instructions given by someone. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | Rules given by Jesus that we should follow. | | 3. | Things that you do. | | 4. | To show or give back an image of something. | | 5. | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | 6. | Something that is true and real. | | 8. | To do what you are told. | | 11. | To be alive and do things in a certain way. | |

# [375 Proving We Are Disciples\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601938)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us that the world to know that we are His disciples in

*John 13:35 "Your love for one another will prove to the world that you are my disciples."*

Salvation Connection:

Our love for each other is a powerful witness to the world of our faith in Jesus. It shows that His teachings have transformed our lives, drawing others to His love.

Discussion Questions:

1. How does loving others show that we are followers of Jesus?
2. Can you think of ways to show love to others at school or home?
3. Why is it important that our love be visible to others?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Prove** To show that something is true.  **Disciples** Learners or followers of Jesus.  **World** All the people on Earth.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **OneAnother** Each other.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God. | **Teachings** Lessons or instructions given by someone.  **Transform** To change completely.  **Witness** A person who tells about what they know.  **Visible** Able to be seen.  **Followers** People who go after someone else.  **Draw** To attract or bring someone closer. |

Z I I M D Y F P Q D K X R Q J  
R O D E H L M G S U G S K B B  
E U T P C Z I F G R R R Q D Q  
H L S Z F X J D N U U N O O N  
T O S D I U W T I C S T F U L  
O A E E E T A D H Z T E U Y P  
N J N S T A Q F C T W Q A E S  
A G T E O R R H A N W A M L R  
E D I L H T A B E L O V E B E  
N L W P Y V F N T D F E E I W  
O R W I N B P A S V E U V S O  
X O A C E H I T I F D D O I L  
P W R S D E A A I T O X R V L  
K R D I H X P A N Y H R P I O  
A P J D E V L Z L U L H M Z F

## [375 Proving We Are Disciples\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/375-proving-we-are-disciples)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus told us that the world to know that we are His disciples in

*John 13:35 "Your love for one another will prove to the world that you are my disciples."*

Salvation Connection:

Our love for each other is a powerful witness to the world of our faith in Jesus. It shows that His teachings have transformed our lives, drawing others to His love.

Discussion Questions:

1. How does loving others show that we are followers of Jesus?
2. Can you think of ways to show love to others at school or home?
3. Why is it important that our love be visible to others?



A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 3. | To show that something is true. | | 5. | People who go after someone else. | | 6. | A person who tells about what they know. | | 10. | To change completely. | | 11. | Lessons or instructions given by someone. | | 12. | All the people on Earth. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | To attract or bring someone closer. | | 2. | Each other. | | 4. | Learners or followers of Jesus. | | 7. | Belief and complete trust in God. | | 8. | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | 9. | Able to be seen. | |

# [376 Why Love Others\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601958)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells why it is necessary Christian love others in

*1 John 4:7-8 Anyone who loves is a child of God and knows God.*

*But anyone who does not love does not know God, for God is love.*

Salvation Connection:

This passage teaches that loving others is not optional for Christians; it is essential. Loving others shows that we truly know God, because God is love.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why is it important to love others according to these verses?
2. How can we develop a loving attitude towards people who are difficult to love?
3. What does it mean to know God through love?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Child** A young person; someone who belongs to God.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Know** To understand or be aware of something.  **Optional** Something that is not required.  **Essential** Very important and necessary. | **Show** To let someone see something.  **Attitude** The way you think and feel about something.  **Develop** To grow or build up something.  **Difficult** Not easy to do or deal with.  **Verses** Lines or sentences from the Bible.  **Truly** Really or genuinely. |

T Z B D B B W Z Z M P Z B T S  
P V A X T R U L Y F X T C S H  
P U D F P V E R S E S L Y B F  
C L P M U Y F T Y V A U J D H  
A T T I T U D E S M T C M O N  
L S Z F M C M F R W D I Q G T  
E L X Q M H T G I D L F U Y Q  
P B X R S H O W B L X F Z D H  
I O P T I O N A L I P I Y W G  
S O Y Z D N L R F H O D X X K  
C Y A W G N B O R C L K N O W  
V S F S W G I R V A E O P B V  
M W Q X N S Y T R E V V I G T  
E S S E N T I A L J E V E V M  
M L W C J B M A U Y D G Q F C

## [376 Why Love Others\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/376-why-love-others)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells why it is necessary Christian love others in *1 John 4:7-8 Anyone who loves is a child of God and knows God. But anyone who does not love does not know God, for God is love.*

Salvation Connection:

This passage teaches that loving others is not optional for Christians; it is essential. Loving others shows that we truly know God, because God is love.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why is it important to love others according to these verses?
2. How can we develop a loving attitude towards people who are difficult to love?
3. What does it mean to know God through love?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 3. | Very important and necessary. | | 5. | Not easy to do or deal with. | | 9. | Something that is not required. | | 10. | A young person; someone who belongs to God. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | Lines or sentences from the Bible. | | 2. | Really or genuinely. | | 4. | The way you think and feel about something. | | 5. | To grow or build up something. | | 6. | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | 7. | To understand or be aware of something. | | 8. | To let someone see something. | | 11. | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | |

# [377 Living Peacefully & Holy\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601960)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us why it is necessary to live a peaceful and holy life in

*Hebrews 12:14 Work at living in peace with everyone, and work at living a holy life,*

*for those who are not holy will not see the Lord.*

Salvation Connection:

This scripture emphasizes the importance of living a life that is both peaceful and holy. Such a life not only pleases God but also leads us closer to seeing Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to live a holy life?
2. Why is it important to make peace with others?
3. How can you work on being more peaceful and holy in your daily life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Peace** A calm and quiet feeling; no fighting.  **Holy** Very special and pure; related to God.  **Life** The time when a person is alive.  **Work** To try hard to do something.  **Everyone** All the people.  **Lord** Another name for God. | **Living** Being alive and doing things in a certain way.  **Important** Something that matters a lot.  **Please** To make someone happy.  **Closer** Nearer in distance or relationship.  **Scripture** Writings from the Bible.  **Daily** Every day. |

E O M I T U Z M C S E M G P J  
E V E R Y O N E V T U Q R D Q  
S C R I P T U R E Q S V T P C  
L I V I N G S R B L D K B P E  
D C C O Z C T Z Q Z X N B T K  
O P E A C E D G F A B U K N I  
V R G Y R J O F X Z F L Y A L  
F U P B E A C J K I L G L T Y  
R Q F L S T I H E L J C I R N  
B G I U O L D B O P I B A O M  
Y G B Z L U R B G L L F D P V  
T W Q M C Y O W H Z Y E E M A  
T E E N K J L V O D X F A I J  
E E A Z A V C R I R U P H S R  
D E M K F K N F T R K X T P E

## [377 Living Peacefully & Holy\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/377-living-peacefully-and-holy)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us why it is necessary to live a peaceful and holy life in *Hebrews 12:14 Work at living in peace with everyone, and work at living a holy life, for those who are not holy will not see the Lord.*

Salvation Connection:

This scripture emphasizes the importance of living a life that is both peaceful and holy. Such a life not only pleases God but also leads us closer to seeing Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to live a holy life?
2. Why is it important to make peace with others?
3. How can you work on being more peaceful and holy in your daily life?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | To try hard to do something. | | **5.** | Very special and pure; related to God. | | **7.** | A calm and quiet feeling; no fighting. | | **8.** | All the people. | | **9.** | Another name for God. | | **10.** | Something that matters a lot. | | **11.** | The time when a person is alive. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Writings from the Bible. | | **3.** | Nearer in distance or relationship. | | **4.** | Every day. | | **6.** | Being alive and doing things in a certain way. | | **7.** | To make someone happy. | |

# [380 Being Doers of the Word\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601964)

Bible Story Reference:

In the book of James it says what we must do to keep from fooling ourselves.

*James 1:22 But don't just listen to God's word. You must do what it says.*

*Otherwise, you are only fooling yourselves.*

Salvation Connection:

Hearing God’s Word is important, but putting it into practice is what truly changes us and pleases God. By acting on God's teachings, we show our love and commitment to Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be a doer of the word, not just a listener?
2. Can you think of a Bible verse you can put into practice this week?
3. How does doing what God says help us grow in faith?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Listen** To hear and pay attention to something.  **Word** The teachings and messages from God.  **Doer** Someone who acts or does things.  **Practice** To do something repeatedly to get better at it.  **Fooling** Tricking or deceiving.  **Teachings** Lessons or instructions given by someone. | **Acting** Doing things in response to something else.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Commitment** A promise to do something.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Verse** A line or sentence from the Bible.  **Grow** To become bigger or stronger. |

L I S T E N W Z B O X B C J B  
P R A C T I C E U C R F M M O  
O Y K Y T L W F X Q E P H C B  
T I Q D N K D O O S O D B P B  
U J A H E P M K R O D M C Z Q  
E B L B M B G S F D L U B O M  
P Q E H T D W G C A D I K X P  
J N S U I M J N L C I C N O W  
S W V R M Z J I G O I T E G F  
J O P Y M E M H X T V O H D G  
X R C Y O Z B C C K U E O K X  
A G M X C A I A J B H N N B A  
J A C T I N G E S T Z I X Z Z  
V E R S E U U T T K H M F S O  
K K K T O C Z A H U R K Y D W

## [380 Being Doers of the Word\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/380-being-doers-of-the-word)

Bible Story **Reference**:

In the book of James it says what we must do to keep from fooling ourselves.

*James 1:22 But don't just listen to God's word. You must do what it says. Otherwise, you are only fooling yourselves.*

Salvation Connection:

Hearing God’s Word is important, but putting it into practice is what truly changes us and pleases God. By acting on God's teachings, we show our love and commitment to Him.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to be a doer of the word, not just a listener?
2. Can you think of a Bible verse you can put into practice this week?
3. How does doing what God says help us grow in faith?



A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | A promise to do something. | | **7.** | The teachings and messages from God. | | **9.** | To do something repeatedly to get better at it. | | **10.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **11.** | Doing things in response to something else. | | **12.** | A line or sentence from the Bible. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To hear and pay attention to something. | | **2.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **3.** | To become bigger or stronger. | | **4.** | Tricking or deceiving. | | **6.** | Lessons or instructions given by someone. | | **8.** | Someone who acts or does things. | |

# [382 Thankful Circumstances\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601968)

Bible Story Reference:

According to First Thessalonians chapter five, when should a Christian thank God?

*1 Thessalonians 5:18 Be thankful in all circumstances, for this is God's will*

*for you who belong to Christ Jesus*

Salvation Connection:

Being thankful in every situation helps us trust God and recognize His blessings, even in difficult times. Thankfulness is a key part of living a joyful and faithful Christian life.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why should we be thankful in all circumstances?
2. What are some things you are thankful for right now?
3. How can being thankful change the way you feel about tough situations?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Thankful** Feeling glad and showing thanks.  **Circumstances** Conditions or situations around you.  **Christian** Someone who follows Jesus’ teachings.  **Will** What someone wants to happen.  **Belong** To be a part of something.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | **Trust** Believing that someone will do what they say.  **Recognize** To see and understand something.  **Blessings** Good things given by God.  **Joyful** Very happy.  **Faithful** Staying true and loyal.  **Situation** A set of conditions or what is happening at a certain time. |

H H C T C R B L E S S I N G S  
F D G L Z J I E C N D M C Z L  
R E C O G N I Z E W I L L P C  
N J T V T R U S T P I P P N C  
B E L O N G U P J E S U S A M  
C I R C U M S T A N C E S I D  
T F A I T H F U L O G C Y T D  
Y H R K T B A E U I X O Z S F  
M I A L X H F Z J T O W L I G  
Y U D N S G G F Y A Y B O R Y  
M Z Q I K J O Y F U L H X H A  
S Q M Q M F L V S T U X B C W  
C U G H D Y U S T I R P F G U  
Q T F I S V E L B S A N I M U  
M U D X A S E R A B X J N A V

## [382 Thankful Circumstances\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/382-thankful-circumstances)

Bible Story Reference:

According to First Thessalonians chapter five, when should a Christian thank God?

*1 Thessalonians 5:18 Be thankful in all circumstances, for this is God's will for you who belong to Christ Jesus*

Salvation Connection:

Being thankful in every situation helps us trust God and recognize His blessings, even in difficult times. Thankfulness is a key part of living a joyful and faithful Christian life.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why should we be thankful in all circumstances?
2. What are some things you are thankful for right now?
3. How can being thankful change the way you feel about tough situations?



A crossword puzzle with many squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | What someone wants to happen. | | **7.** | Believing that someone will do what they say. | | **9.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **10.** | Feeling glad and showing thanks. | | **11.** | Someone who follows Jesus’ teachings. | | **12.** | Good things given by God. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Conditions or situations around you. | | **2.** | Very happy. | | **4.** | Staying true and loyal. | | **5.** | A set of conditions or what is happening at a certain time. | | **6.** | To be a part of something. | | **8.** | To see and understand something. | |

# [385 The Golden Rule\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601972)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus tells us the Golden Rule in

*Matthew 7:12 "Do to others whatever you would like them to do to you."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus teaches us the Golden Rule, which is all about treating others the way we want to be treated. This simple rule guides us to live out God’s love in our daily interactions and shows the heart of what Jesus taught about loving others.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are some ways you can practice the Golden Rule at school or at home?
2. Why is it important to treat others as you want to be treated?
3. Can you think of a time when someone treated you with kindness? How did that make you feel?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **GoldenRule** Treat others the way you want to be treated.  **Others** People besides yourself.  **Treat** To act in a certain way toward someone.  **Like** To enjoy or be pleased with something.  **Interact** To talk or do things with other people.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone. | **Daily** Every day.  **Practice** To do something repeatedly to get better at.  **Kindness** Being friendly, generous, and considerate.  **Important** Something that matters a lot.  **School** A place where children go to learn.  **Home** The place where you live. |

I N T E R A C T Q L Z L R X L  
L K I N D N E S S D E L U N U  
D I O D U K R P L U T O O G A  
C H K G B G O L D E N R U L E  
A W O E I M P O R T A N T E U  
D A E C S X J J M W A N W C M  
B A M P O O V Q W E I W J I J  
T Q O W T R E A T Z P B W T S  
Z V H C H P F D G W N O N C N  
P J P G Z X Y U E R Q L F A Q  
K Q O T H E R S D A I L Y R O  
L Y W C L O V E G M F O B P J  
I D Q C T O U F Z Z C U W P Y  
P M L L S C H O O L C V E F K  
N E D A P P I M F Z C K K A Q

## [385 The Golden Rule\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/385-the-golden-rule)

Bible Story Reference:

Jesus tells us the Golden Rule in

*Matthew 7:12 "Do to others whatever you would like them to do to you."*

Salvation Connection:

Jesus teaches us the Golden Rule, which is all about treating others the way we want to be treated. This simple rule guides us to live out God’s love in our daily interactions and shows the heart of what Jesus taught about loving others.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are some ways you can practice the Golden Rule at school or at home?
2. Why is it important to treat others as you want to be treated?
3. Can you think of a time when someone treated you with kindness? How did that make you feel?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | To talk or do things with other people. | | **5.** | Every day. | | **7.** | Being friendly, generous, and considerate. | | **9.** | To do something repeatedly to get better at. | | **10.** | To enjoy or be pleased with something. | | **11.** | The place where you live. | | **12.** | A place where children go to learn. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Something that matters a lot. | | **2.** | Treat others the way you want to be treated. | | **3.** | To act in a certain way toward someone. | | **6.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **8.** | People besides yourself. | |

# [386 Living for Christ\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601976)

Bible Story Reference:

In Philippians the Bible expresses what the Christian's attitude should be toward both life and death in

*Philippians 1:21 For to me, living means living for Christ, and dying is even better.*

Salvation Connection:

Paul explains that our entire lives should be focused on Jesus, and even in death, we gain because we go to be with Him forever. This perspective helps us prioritize our faith above all and find true meaning in life through serving Christ.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that "to live is Christ"?
2. How can we show in our daily lives that we are living for Christ?
3. Why is dying considered "gain" for Christians?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Living** Being alive and doing things in a certain way.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God.  **Dying** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Better** More good or improved.  **Attitude** The way you think and feel about something.  **Life** The time when a person is alive. | **Death** Separation of the body and the soul.  **Focus** To pay special attention to something.  **Serve** To help and do things for others.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Prioritize** To put something first or make it most important.  **Meaning** What something is about or its importance. |

Z C B Q F M W N N D U R F J Y  
V Z E E U J K Z K P N G E T M  
I L Q Z V M U W K C E X V G N  
L C Z I Y D C H R I S T R O E  
N R F T A V E T S Q J G E I F  
W B Q I T L E A O V D L S N I  
K Z C R A B D M T U G Y N F L  
M A D O S H U F E H H O I L Q  
B J Y I U T T C L A G B D N V  
F E R R C I I N U N N W V X G  
U E T P O A T B R L I I Y Z S  
Z A T T F F T B Y D V R N X F  
B T G K E P A L W Q I U Q G J  
J Q F F Q R C B L T L B G S G  
K P E X E P S B E I G T C M H

## [386 Living for Christ\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/386-living-for-christ)

Bible Story Reference:

In Philippians the Bible expresses what the Christian's attitude should be toward both life and death in

*Philippians 1:21 For to me, living means living for Christ, and dying is even better.*

Salvation Connection:

Paul explains that our entire lives should be focused on Jesus, and even in death, we gain because we go to be with Him forever. This perspective helps us prioritize our faith above all and find true meaning in life through serving Christ.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean that "to live is Christ"?
2. How can we show in our daily lives that we are living for Christ?
3. Why is dying considered "gain" for Christians?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **5.** | To put something first or make it most important. | | **8.** | More good or improved. | | **10.** | Another name for Jesus, meaning anointed one of God. | | **11.** | To help and do things for others. | | **12.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | What something is about or its importance. | | **2.** | The way you think and feel about something. | | **4.** | The time when a person is alive. | | **6.** | Separation of the body and the soul. | | **7.** | To pay special attention to something. | | **9.** | Being alive and doing things in a certain way. | |

# [387 A Gentle Answer\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601980)

Bible Story Reference:

There is a rule we find in Proverbs for avoiding trouble with others in

*Proverbs 15:1 A gentle answer deflects anger, but harsh words make tempers flare.*

Salvation Connection:

Solomon's wisdom in Proverbs teaches us about the power of our words. By choosing gentle words, we can avoid conflicts and reflect God’s peace and grace to others.

Discussion Questions:

1. How can a gentle answer prevent a fight?
2. Think of a time when you could use a gentle answer instead of a harsh word.
3. Why do you think God wants us to use gentle words?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Gentle** Soft and kind.  **Answer** A reply to a question or statement.  **Deflects** Turns away or avoids.  **Anger** A strong feeling of being upset or mad.  **Harsh** Rough or unkind.  **Words** Things we say or write. | **Tempers** Feelings of anger.  **Flare** To become more intense or worse.  **Avoiding** Staying away from something.  **Conflict** A fight or disagreement.  **Peace** Calm and quiet; no fighting.  **Grace** God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it. |

A N G E R P H G R C N X A D L  
T P N B U W E A K J G E U E D  
Y D Y A S W M A R J X L P L O  
D E F L E C T S C S K T B T V  
Z Q A B M Q G D E E H P E N D  
A G F V H X Z R D V T J K E S  
V N H O O H M O F K C D Z G M  
L E S G E I O W E G I O M L B  
N B T W G U D J H A L W Z Z U  
Z D J S E K P I R J F N J H K  
F J P U E R H R N Y N K H E D  
G X T E M P E R S G O L Q R P  
A Q V Q J X J J T A C M Y A M  
Y I E X B F R U R B A B P L C  
J T G R A C E X Q I H W K F J

## [387 A Gentle Answer\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/387-a-gentle-answer)

Bible Story Reference:

There is a rule we find in Proverbs for avoiding trouble with others in

*Proverbs 15:1 A gentle answer deflects anger, but harsh words make tempers flare.*

Salvation Connection:

Solomon's wisdom in Proverbs teaches us about the power of our words. By choosing gentle words, we can avoid conflicts and reflect God’s peace and grace to others.

Discussion Questions:

1. How can a gentle answer prevent a fight?
2. Think of a time when you could use a gentle answer instead of a harsh word.
3. Why do you think God wants us to use gentle words?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | To become more intense or worse. | | **8.** | Soft and kind. | | **9.** | Staying away from something. | | **10.** | A reply to a question or statement. | | **12.** | Feelings of anger. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it. | | **2.** | Turns away or avoids. | | **4.** | A fight or disagreement. | | **5.** | Calm and quiet; no fighting. | | **6.** | Rough or unkind. | | **7.** | A strong feeling of being upset or mad. | | **11.** | Things we say or write. | |

# [407 God's Work by His Spirit\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/601990)

Bible Story Reference:

In Zechariah the Bible tells how we do God's work in

*Zechariah 4:6 "It is not by force nor by strength, but by my Spirit, says the Lord."*

Salvation Connection:

This verse reminds us that our efforts alone are not enough to accomplish God’s work. It is through God's Spirit that we have the power and guidance to do what He calls us to do.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does this verse tell us about how to approach tasks that seem too big for us?
2. Can you think of a time when you needed God’s Spirit to help you?
3. How can we allow the Holy Spirit to work in our lives?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Force** Using physical power.  **Strength** Being strong or powerful.  **Spirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Lord** Another name for God.  **Efforts** Trying hard to do something.  **Accomplish** To complete or achieve something. | **Power** The ability to do things.  **Guidance** Help in finding the right way to do something.  **Tasks** Jobs or things to do.  **Approach** The way you start or handle something.  **Big** Large in size or importance.  **Allow** To let something happen. |

E F F O R T S F G E Q B I G P  
S T R E N G T H L G W C R B U  
D A N G P T F P P O Z L E Z H  
O A P P R O A C H I R T W T U  
F B H W K A M P P H H D O L X  
S O W R L I C V O U C M P C T  
K Q R T J L U I S E K C T M P  
S Q E C D C Q T Q Q M V B C D  
A O C J E U C S P I R I T E Q  
T S N X N P P F B M G B I S T  
D U A K I A T Z U G B U R X B  
M D D B T U G P A L L O W N H  
M H I F B L G N E K F N G U P  
U X U A C C O M P L I S H V N  
I Z G D K L Z L R R Q Z F W H

## [407 God's Work By His Spirit\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/407-gods-work-by-his-spirit)

Bible Story Reference:

In Zechariah the Bible tells how we do God's work in *Zechariah 4:6 "It is not by force nor by strength, but by my Spirit, says the Lord."*

Salvation Connection:

This verse reminds us that our efforts alone are not enough to accomplish God’s work. It is through God's Spirit that we have the power and guidance to do what He calls us to do.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does this verse tell us about how to approach tasks that seem too big for us?
2. Can you think of a time when you needed God’s Spirit to help you?
3. How can we allow the Holy Spirit to work in our lives?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | To complete or achieve something. | | **4.** | The ability to do things. | | **5.** | Trying hard to do something. | | **7.** | Help in finding the right way to do something. | | **10.** | The way you start or handle something. | | **11.** | Large in size or importance. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To let something happen. | | **2.** | Being strong or powerful. | | **3.** | Another name for God. | | **6.** | Using physical power. | | **8.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | | **9.** | Jobs or things to do. | |

# [409 The Day of Pentecost\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602024)

Bible Story Reference:

In the Book of Acts chapter two it describes the disciples of Jesus receiving the outpouring of the Holy Spirit in

*Acts 2:4 And everyone present was filled with the Holy Spirit and began speaking in other languages,*

*as the Holy Spirit gave them this ability.*

Salvation Connection:

The disciples received the Holy Spirit on the Day of Pentecost, which empowered them to speak in other languages and boldly share God's message. This event shows how the Holy Spirit empowers us to do things that glorify God and spread His word.

Discussion Questions:

1. What happened to the disciples on the Day of Pentecost?
2. Why do you think the Holy Spirit gave them the ability to speak in different languages?
3. How can the Holy Spirit help us share God’s message today?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Pentecost** The day when the Holy Spirit came to the disciples.  **Disciples** Followers of Jesus.  **HolySpirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Filled** Completely covered or full.  **Speaking** Using your voice to talk.  **Languages** Different ways people speak in various countries. | **Ability** The power or skill to do something.  **Outpouring** A large amount of something given all at once.  **Empowered** Given the power to do something.  **Boldly** With courage and confidence.  **Share** To tell others about something.  **Message** Information that is communicated. |

L N C C R I H L H W D J V X Q  
S A M Y L K Y H X X D F C D G  
E O N I U H W I L D R W F Z N  
H M P G W Z Q Y Y L F B G U I  
W O P U U G W M Y Y E R N C R  
H S L O S A L L T T S E I S U  
M P Q Y W V G Z D I E H K F O  
T E E E S E S E D L L K A H P  
J D S N U P R M S I P D E Y T  
Z A C S T F I E T B I E P L U  
K K M J A E P R D A C L S D O  
S H A R E G C C I Q S L G L R  
L L G R I D E O A T I I N O A  
M U U R Q E W V S Y D F E B X  
Y M Z X V R E C H T Z X I L U

## [409 The Day of Pentecost\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/409-day-of-pentecost)

Bible Story Reference:

In the Book of Acts chapter two it describes the disciples of Jesus receiving the outpouring of the Holy Spirit in

*Acts 2:4 And everyone present was filled with the Holy Spirit and began speaking in other languages, as the Holy Spirit gave them this ability.*

Salvation Connection:

The disciples received the Holy Spirit on the Day of Pentecost, which empowered them to speak in other languages and boldly share God's message. This event shows how the Holy Spirit empowers us to do things that glorify God and spread His word.

Discussion Questions:

1. What happened to the disciples on the Day of Pentecost?
2. Why do you think the Holy Spirit gave them the ability to speak in different languages?
3. How can the Holy Spirit help us share God’s message today?

A qr code with a black and white background

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Followers of Jesus. | | **3.** | To tell others about something. | | **9.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | | **10.** | Different ways people speak in various countries. | | **11.** | Completely covered or full. | | **12.** | A large amount of something given all at once. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Using your voice to talk. | | **4.** | Given the power to do something. | | **5.** | Information that is communicated. | | **6.** | The power or skill to do something. | | **7.** | With courage and confidence. | | **8.** | The day when the Holy Spirit came to the disciples. | |

# [411 Peter's Call at Pentecost\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602060)

Bible Story Reference:

Peter tell the people at Pentecost what to do in order to receive the gift of the Holy Spirit in

*Acts 2:38 "Each of you must repent of your sins and turn to God, and be baptized in the name of*

*Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins. Then you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit."*

Salvation Connection:

Peter's message at Pentecost shows us the steps to salvation—repentance and baptism in Jesus’ name, followed by receiving the Holy Spirit. This sequence outlines the path to a transformed life in Christ.

Discussion Questions:

1. What did Peter tell the people to do at Pentecost?
2. Why is it important to repent and be baptized?
3. What does it mean to receive the gift of the Holy Spirit?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Peter** One of Jesus' disciples who spoke to the people at Pentecost.  **Pentecost** A special day when the Holy Spirit came to the disciples.  **Repent** A change of mind, heart, and direction.  **Sins** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.  **Turn** To change direction or make a different choice.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe. | **Baptized** To be immersed in water as a sign of faith in Jesus.  **JesusChrist** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Forgiveness** Being pardoned for doing something wrong.  **Gift** Something given for free.  **HolySpirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Receive** To be given or to accept something. |

R Q P J T R P C P Q A Z C C F  
S E F T I I X R W G X W T O D  
S C C D J E S U S C H R I S T  
E R U E V K Y Y A U T K B H G  
N M G V I X H X B Q F W N C T  
E L R V X V Z M S N I Q R D N  
V Q N S Z X E O Q W G G U O E  
I K F N P E N T E C O S T G P  
G W O I H O L Y S P I R I T E  
R Y D S M B A P T I Z E D P R  
O W U N Z D P E T E R F E M Y  
F I H K B A L I P T Q B O T H  
Z O C A S X V T N N N S B X T  
M G L L O S M O Q B Q Q R D I  
B N Z Y G B V R O P J C J Z O

## [411 Peter's Call at Pentecost\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/411-peters-call-at-pentecost)

Bible Story Reference:

Peter tell the people at Pentecost what to do in order to receive the gift of the Holy Spirit in *Acts 2:38 "Each of you must repent of your sins and turn to God, and be baptized in the name of Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins. Then you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit."*

Salvation Connection:

Peter's message at Pentecost shows us the steps to salvation—repentance and baptism in Jesus’ name, followed by receiving the Holy Spirit. This sequence outlines the path to a transformed life in Christ.

Discussion Questions:

1. What did Peter tell the people to do at Pentecost?
2. Why is it important to repent and be baptized?
3. What does it mean to receive the gift of the Holy Spirit?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **6.** | Being pardoned for doing something wrong. | | **9.** | To change direction or make a different choice. | | **10.** | To be given or to accept something. | | **11.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | | **12.** | A special day when the Holy Spirit came to the disciples. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | One of Jesus' disciples who spoke to the people at Pentecost. | | **2.** | To be immersed in water as a sign of faith in Jesus. | | **3.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **4.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **5.** | A change of mind, heart, and direction. | | **7.** | Something given for free. | | **8.** | Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | |

# [423 Power of United Prayer\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602062)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us there is power in united prayer in

*Matthew 18:19 "If two of you agree here on earth concerning anything you ask,*

*my Father in heaven will do it for you."*

Salvation Connection:

This verse highlights the incredible power of praying together in agreement. When we unite in prayer, God promises to listen and respond, showing the importance of community and unity in faith.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to agree in prayer with someone?
2. Why is united prayer so powerful?
3. Can you think of something you can pray about together with a friend or family member?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Power** The ability to do something.  **United** Together as one.  **Prayer** Talking to God.  **Agree** To have the same opinion or decision.  **Earth** The planet we live on.  **Community** A group of people living or working together.  **Concerning** About something. | **Ask** To request something.  **Father** Another name for God.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Respond** To answer or reply.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God. |

U Y Q P R A Y E R T L E K Z I  
W M R M V A E Y V E F O M T U  
C O N C E R N I N G L Y B Z U  
T S D A E S U U E S A D E D D  
J Q H E A V E N K X O K E M G  
W I A X O A U W F J P S R X S  
C O M M U N I T Y A W A G J C  
H D S I R A K J C M T B A A X  
S H Q S V U N I T E D H Q J C  
A T F N G K E J N R N H E L E  
P I X S G K W P R W X P D R X  
I A J Y I E A R T H D P U R H  
V F C D K R E S P O N D S A H  
T E K N T H M O J S D M H W X  
J F L X Q P O W E R I F M I O

## [423 Power of United Prayer\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/423-power-of-united-prayer)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us there is power in united prayer in *Matthew 18:19 "If two of you agree here on earth concerning anything you ask, my Father in heaven will do it for you."*

Salvation Connection:

This verse highlights the incredible power of praying together in agreement. When we unite in prayer, God promises to listen and respond, showing the importance of community and unity in faith.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to agree in prayer with someone?
2. Why is united prayer so powerful?
3. Can you think of something you can pray about together with a friend or family member?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | To request something. | | **3.** | About something. | | **6.** | Together as one. | | **9.** | Another name for God. | | **10.** | Talking to God. | | **11.** | The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The ability to do something. | | **2.** | To have the same opinion or decision. | | **4.** | A group of people living or working together. | | **5.** | To answer or reply. | | **7.** | The planet we live on. | | **8.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | |

# [424 Mission of the Church\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602064)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us the mission of the Church in

*Mark 16:15 "Go into all the world and preach the Good News to everyone."*

Salvation Connection:

The main mission of the Church is to spread the Good News of Jesus Christ to everyone. This mission drives all the activities and purposes of the Church, aiming to share the love and salvation of Jesus with the world.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is the Good News that the Church should share?
2. Why is it important to tell others about Jesus?
3. How can you be part of this mission in your own life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Mission** A special job or purpose.  **Church** A group of born-again people who have faith in and give allegiance to the Lord Jesus Christ.  **Preach** To tell others about God’s message.  **GoodNews** Gospel story of Jesus and His love for us.  **Everyone** All people.  **World** The earth and all the people on it. | **Spread** To share with many people.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin and its consequences.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Activities** Things that are done for a purpose.  **Purpose** The reason for doing something. |

R G P U R P O S E C D Z D L T  
Z F Z L O V E L T T H P D H Z  
H N M O Y U Y Z J M H U Y K D  
Y H E Z H Q C F I Y W N R L E  
P F Y M W O R L D F Q I S C Z  
B E V E R Y O N E S F N R W H  
S A L V A T I O N N P K P J N  
A C T I V I T I E S A R B Q X  
Z Q B Q R D E W I W L K E X Y  
W D S E D J K C J E Q S Y A A  
J T F V G Q H Y B N W U E P D  
L Y F X K U H F G D Y S Y G L  
G A N P O M N F Y O Z E Z M F  
Q T O X M I S S I O N J W T V  
G A P R E A C H X G R U H I L

## [424 Mission of the Church\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/424-mission-of-the-church)

Bible Story Reference:

The Bible tells us the mission of the Church in *Mark 16:15 "Go into all the world and preach the Good News to everyone."*

Salvation Connection:

The main mission of the Church is to spread the Good News of Jesus Christ to everyone. This mission drives all the activities and purposes of the Church, aiming to share the love and salvation of Jesus with the world.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is the Good News that the Church should share?
2. Why is it important to tell others about Jesus?
3. How can you be part of this mission in your own life?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | To tell others about God’s message. | | **3.** | A group of born-again people who have faith in and give allegiance to the Lord Jesus Christ. | | **6.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **8.** | All people. | | **9.** | Being saved from sin and its consequences. | | **10.** | Gospel story of Jesus and His love for us. | | **11.** | A special job or purpose. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The reason for doing something. | | **2.** | Things that are done for a purpose. | | **4.** | To share with many people. | | **5.** | The earth and all the people on it. | | **7.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | |

# [439 Meaning of Communion\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602066)

Bible Story Reference:

In First Corinthians Paul explains the purpose of the Lord's Supper.

*1 Corinthians 11:26 For every time you eat this bread and drink this cup,*

*you are announcing the Lord's death until he comes again.*

Salvation Connection:

Communion is more than just eating bread and drinking juice; it’s a profound act of remembering Jesus’ sacrifice and proclaiming His death and resurrection. Each time we participate, we are sharing the story of how Jesus saved us.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are we announcing when we take Communion?
2. Why do you think it’s important to remember Jesus’ death?
3. How does taking Communion help us look forward to Jesus’ return?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Communion** A special meal to remember Jesus.  **Bread** A type of food used in Communion.  **Cup** A container for drinking, used in Communion.  **Announcing** Telling others about something.  **Remembering** Thinking about something that happened before.  **Return** Coming back again. | **Lord** Another name for Jesus.  **Death** Separation of the body and the soul.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important for a good reason.  **Proclaiming** Saying something loudly and clearly.  **Resurrection** Jesus coming back to life after He died.  **Participate** To take part in something. |

T R E S U R R E C T I O N Y I  
V Y V I J A H U H D N Q P K M  
Y Q C G D A S T Z P W I I I L  
R O U F Y B E U I E X L H H Y  
D F O I J O Q G P Q R G Q M A  
I Q Q C R A N N O U N C I N G  
S A C R I F I C E U K L V L G  
K I H V U D V J G P S K O L G  
S O Z Z V D B A B U R V K R B  
M K N Q M I K X P C B D S A D  
N P W A G R E T U R N R L B T  
T P R O C L A I M I N G E H W  
P A R T I C I P A T E P R A D  
R E M E M B E R I N G A J Z D  
V C O M M U N I O N D E A T H

## [439 Meaning of Communion\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/439-meaning-of-communion)

Bible Story Reference:

In First Corinthians Paul explains the purpose of the Lord's Supper. *1 Corinthians 11:26 For every time you eat this bread and drink this cup, you are announcing the Lord's death until he comes again.*

Salvation Connection:

Communion is more than just eating bread and drinking juice; it’s a profound act of remembering Jesus’ sacrifice and proclaiming His death and resurrection. Each time we participate, we are sharing the story of how Jesus saved us.

Discussion Questions:

1. What are we announcing when we take Communion?
2. Why do you think it’s important to remember Jesus’ death?
3. How does taking Communion help us look forward to Jesus’ return?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Separation of the body and the soul. | | **5.** | Thinking about something that happened before. | | **6.** | Another name for Jesus. | | **8.** | A type of food used in Communion. | | **9.** | A special meal to remember Jesus. | | **10.** | Giving up something important for a good reason. | | **12.** | Telling others about something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To take part in something. | | **3.** | Saying something loudly and clearly. | | **4.** | Jesus coming back to life after He died. | | **7.** | Coming back again. | | **11.** | A container for drinking, used in Communion. | |

# [481 God's Unending Love\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602966)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 8:38-39 And I am convinced that nothing can ever separate us from God's love.*

*Neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons, neither our fears for today nor our worries about tomorrow*

*—not even the powers of hell can separate us from God's love. No power in the sky above or in the earth below*

*— indeed, nothing in all creation will ever be able to separate us from the love of God that is revealed in Christ Jesus our Lord.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This passage underscores the reliability of God’s promise through Jesus Christ—that His love is eternal and unwavering, and through faith in Him, we are forever embraced by this love.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some things that make you feel scared or worried?
2. How does it feel to know that nothing can separate you from God’s love?

How can you share this truth with a friend who might be feeling scared or alone?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Convinced** Completely sure about something.  **Separate** To keep apart or divide.  **Death** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Angels** Spiritual beings created by God.  **Demons** Evil spirits. | **Fears** Things that make you scared.  **Worries** Things that make you feel anxious.  **Powers** Forces that can do something.  **Hell** A place of eternal fire, punishment and torment.  **Creation** Everything that God has made.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone. |

E W R T D V H M N N I C B T Y  
A E Q D E A T H D E M O N S S  
M N O Y S E P A R A T E Y U D  
J J A V G K F F V I U A G R R  
Y F W A M W O R R I E S C C A  
G P O G N J J Y E T E X Q E W  
G E R P C G R L T E L J D I P  
A H B F O R E S O L L V E T C  
Z V R N E W E L C L L V C N E  
E L I F E A E A S E O Z N H E  
R O L A A Q R R T H G H I R Z  
W O D P W P V S S I Q M V I E  
S A A V B R E Z K I O S N J L  
Q I J V X I B I I L U N O O P  
G J G Q K X L O V E V K C N M

## [481 God's Unending Love\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/481-gods-unending-love)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 8:38-39 And I am convinced that nothing can ever separate us from God's love. Neither death nor life, neither angels nor demons, neither our fears for today nor our worries about tomorrow—not even the powers of hell can separate us from God's love. No power in the sky above or in the earth below— indeed, nothing in all creation will ever be able to separate us from the love of God that is revealed in Christ Jesus our Lord.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This passage underscores the reliability of God’s promise through Jesus Christ—that His love is eternal and unwavering, and through faith in Him, we are forever embraced by this love.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some things that make you feel scared or worried?
2. How does it feel to know that nothing can separate you from God’s love?

How can you share this truth with a friend who might be feeling scared or alone?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Everything that God has made. | | **3.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **6.** | Evil spirits. | | **8.** | A place of eternal fire, punishment and torment. | | **10.** | Spiritual beings created by God. | | **11.** | Things that make you scared. | | **12.** | Forces that can do something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Completely sure about something. | | **4.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | | **5.** | Things that make you feel anxious. | | **7.** | To keep apart or divide. | | **9.** | The state of being alive. | |

# [482 Children of God\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602990)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 1:11-12 He came to his own people, and even they rejected him. But to all who believed him*

*and accepted him, he gave the right to become children of God.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Accepting Jesus as your Savior not only forgives your sins but also welcomes you into God’s family, a relationship that lasts forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being a child of God mean to you?
2. How can you show others that they too can be part of God's family?

What are some benefits of being God’s child?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **People** A group of humans.  **Rejected** Not accepted or turned away.  **Believed** Knowing that something is true.  **Accepted** Agreed to receive something or someone.  **Right** Something you are allowed to have or do.  **Become** To start to be something. | **Children** Young people or kids.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Savior** Someone who saves others, like Jesus.  **Family** People who are related to you.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Forgives** Stops feeling angry at someone for something they did wrong. |

D Q B I C Y T S Y R O K C Q S  
B T P E T D L F A M I L Y T C  
A H R D B E L I E V E D G V B  
R G R F W V N C B P E O P L E  
P I C K O R F D T L N G N H K  
A R V D I R E S N C M O O I Q  
R B I L A J G J E V N J P D Q  
G B U O W N A I E B J R C K V  
R S P Q Z Z V C V C E L A I P  
K H M B U S Q N C E T C R V U  
L S N H L W A X A E S E O A V  
V N N Y T T W I H Y P W D M C  
C H I L D R E N E M Q T A U E  
R E L A T I O N S H I P E O R  
S A V I O R O Y X J Y S Z D O

## [482 Children of God\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/482-children-of-god)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 1:11-12 He came to his own people, and even they rejected him. But to all who believed him and accepted him, he gave the right to become children of God.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Accepting Jesus as your Savior not only forgives your sins but also welcomes you into God’s family, a relationship that lasts forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being a child of God mean to you?
2. How can you show others that they too can be part of God's family?

What are some benefits of being God’s child?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | Something you are allowed to have or do. | | **7.** | To start to be something. | | **9.** | Someone who saves others, like Jesus. | | **10.** | Agreed to receive something or someone. | | **11.** | Young people or kids. | | **12.** | A group of humans. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Stops feeling angry at someone for something they did wrong. | | **2.** | A connection between people. | | **4.** | Not accepted or turned away. | | **5.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **6.** | Knowing that something is true. | | **8.** | People who are related to you. | |

# [483 Knowing God’s Will\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602992)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 3:5-6 Trust in the Lord with all your heart; do not depend on your own understanding.*

*Seek his will in all you do, and he will show you which path to take.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Trusting Jesus means we believe He knows the best path for us. Following Him leads us to live out God's wonderful plans for our lives.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it sometimes difficult to trust God?
2. What are some ways you can learn to trust God more in your daily life?
3. Who can help you understand and follow God’s will?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Trust** To believe that someone will do what they say.  **Lord** Another name for God.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Depend** To rely on something or someone.  **Understanding** Knowing or comprehension.  **Seek** To look for something. | **Will** What someone wants to happen.  **Path** A way or direction to go.  **Show** To let someone see something.  **Best** The most good or excellent.  **Plans** Ideas about how to do something in the future.  **Follow** To do what someone says or does. |

D U Z H L Z Z B N R X W I J U  
Z S S S T R U S T P A T H R H  
B N R E J X B B E Q D O W U Z  
U A J N Q I Z H D E F L E N D  
W L F O L L O W E L K F M V N  
M P U V M L W H J A M W B O E  
A G L E H H F H O Z R T Q H P  
V B C W J G Y R A X T T P L E  
U N D E R S T A N D I N G R D  
U O F P R O S H O W F N A P K  
N G Y J N W D Q W D L L A O Z  
T U U Y Q D R E P N P K T Q S  
S L F K F R W Y N T Z A S P D  
E R N Y Q O P Q E A P F I V Q  
B V R U O L S A X L E W I L L

## [483 Knowing God’s Will\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/483-knowing-gods-will)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 3:5-6 Trust in the Lord with all your heart; do not depend on your own understanding. Seek his will in all you do, and he will show you which path to take.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Trusting Jesus means we believe He knows the best path for us. Following Him leads us to live out God's wonderful plans for our lives.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it sometimes difficult to trust God?
2. What are some ways you can learn to trust God more in your daily life?
3. Who can help you understand and follow God’s will?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | To look for something. | | **6.** | The most good or excellent. | | **9.** | Another name for God. | | **10.** | Knowing or comprehension. | | **12.** | A way or direction to go. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To rely on something or someone. | | **3.** | The part of you that feels emotions. | | **4.** | To do what someone says or does. | | **5.** | Ideas about how to do something in the future. | | **7.** | To believe that someone will do what they say. | | **8.** | What someone wants to happen. | | **11.** | To let someone see something. | |

# [484 Importance of Fellowship\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/602996)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 10:25 And let us not neglect our meeting together, as some people do,*

*but encourage one another, especially now that the day of his return is drawing near.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Gathering with other believers strengthens our faith and reminds us of the community we have in Jesus, who also gathered with His disciples to teach and encourage them.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do you think meeting together with other believers is important?
2. How do you feel when you miss a church service or a gathering?
3. What can you do to encourage a friend to attend church with you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Neglect** To not take care of something properly.  **Meeting** Coming together in a group.  **Together** Being with other people.  **Believers** People who believe in Jesus.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Encourage** To make someone feel better and more confident. | **Community** A group of people who are together.  **Disciples** Learner or follower of Jesus.  **Teach** To show or explain how to do something.  **Service** A gathering or event at church.  **Gathering** When people come together as a group.  **Attend** To go to an event or place. |

O Q N P V S M N A X F K G C N  
H L N Z M W U F P P D B O S N  
I T X I M J N T E I G W E E A  
F A I T H T E A C H Y H C L W  
W I Q V H R I N C J O K I P Y  
Y M E E T I N G E I T I V I T  
C R M W P I O B A G Z N R C I  
S V H R J V G M N J L W E S N  
I E Q T O G E T H E R E S I U  
K L B E L I E V E R S N C D M  
R F L G A T H E R I N G U T M  
A T T E N D G B S U I Y C U O  
O D B A L Z Z L B B E T D U C  
E N C O U R A G E M Y J O F D  
V I G H P Y N Z I X G F C P S

## [484 Importance of Fellowship\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/484-importance-of-fellowship)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 10:25 And let us not neglect our meeting together, as some people do, but encourage one another, especially now that the day of his return is drawing near.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Gathering with other believers strengthens our faith and reminds us of the community we have in Jesus, who also gathered with His disciples to teach and encourage them.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do you think meeting together with other believers is important?
2. How do you feel when you miss a church service or a gathering?
3. What can you do to encourage a friend to attend church with you?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | To make someone feel better and more confident. | | **6.** | Coming together in a group. | | **7.** | Learner or follower of Jesus. | | **8.** | When people come together as a group. | | **9.** | To go to an event or place. | | **11.** | People who believe in Jesus. | | **12.** | A gathering or event at church. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | A group of people who are together. | | **2.** | To not take care of something properly. | | **3.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **4.** | To show or explain how to do something. | | **10.** | Being with other people. | |

# A qr code on a white background Description automatically generated[485 The Inspired Word\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/588824)

Story in the Bible with Reference:

2 Timothy 3:16 All Scripture is inspired by God and is useful to teach us what is true and to make us realize

what is wrong in our lives. It corrects us when we are wrong and teaches us to do what is right.

Salvation Connection:  
The Bible is not just a book; it’s God’s Word given to us to know Him better and to live a life pleasing to Him, made possible through Jesus.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is your favorite Bible story, and why?
2. How has the Bible helped you make a good decision?
3. How can you use the Bible to help a friend who is struggling?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Scripture** Verses from the Bible.  **Inspired** God speaking to people.  **Teach** To instruct.  **True** Fact or reality.  **Realize** To become fully aware of a fact.  **Corrects** To make right, remove errors. | **Righteous** God’s glorious standard.  **Salvation** Deliverance from sin.  **Pleasing** Agreeable, enjoyable or satisfying.  **Decisions** Judgment reached after thinking.  **Struggle** Try really hard to do something difficult.  **Guide** Lead the way. |

S C R I P T U R E G D E C Q T  
U J V Q R F N F F M N E O S M  
E K X E I U U X Y Q M Q R K V  
D E G L G I D M O N P D R M R  
E V G G H L S M D B O E E R S  
C F N G T G W L E X W W C K A  
I P I U E U F B I W H Z T D L  
S L S R O I V T E A C H S E V  
I N A T U D R D O N M S M R A  
O M E S S E Z E L U U M X I T  
N D L U Q R T M A B U O K P I  
S I P R C F R B T L B M B S O  
F M W T X D E E Q K I P G N N  
J L T R U E Q V L V K Z U I V  
G B A W J L J A B V S G E D H

## [485 The Inspired Word\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/inspired-bible)

Story in the Bible with Reference:

*2 Timothy 3:16 All Scripture is inspired by God and is useful to teach us what is true and to make us realize*

*what is wrong in our lives. It corrects us when we are wrong and teaches us to do what is right.*

Salvation Connection:  
The Bible is not just a book; it’s God’s Word given to us to know Him better and to live a life pleasing to Him, made possible through Jesus.

Discussion Questions:

1. What is your favorite Bible story, and why?
2. How has the Bible helped you make a good decision?
3. How can you use the Bible to help a friend who is struggling?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 4. | Deliverance from sin. | | 5. | To instruct. | | 6. | To make right, remove errors | | 9. | God speaking to people. | | 10. | To become fully aware of a fact. | | 11. | Fact or reality. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | Agreeable, enjoyable or satisfying. | | 2. | Judgment reached after thinking. | | 3. | Verses from the Bible. | | 4. | Try really hard to do something difficult. | | 7. | God’s glorious standard. | | 8. | Lead the way. | |

# 

# [487 Value in Studying Bible\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603030)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*2 Timothy 2:15 Work hard so you can present yourself to God and receive his approval. Be a good worker,*

*one who does not need to be ashamed and who correctly explains the word of truth*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Studying the Bible helps us know Jesus better and understand how we can follow Him, which is essential for our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to study the Bible?
2. How can you become a better student of the Bible?
3. What is something new you learned from the Bible recently?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Study** To learn about something carefully.  **Work** To put effort into doing something.  **Present** To show or offer something to someone.  **Approval** Being accepted or liked.  **Good** Something that is right or proper.  **Bible** God's inspired word, revealing Himself and His plan of salvation. | **Worker** Someone who does a job.  **Truth** Something that is real and correct.  **Know** To understand or be aware of something.  **Follow** To do what someone says or does.  **Ashamed** Feeling bad about something you did wrong.  **Explain** To make something clear or easy to understand. |

M U Q M I N V B U E Q E H U N  
L D N I J Z N L H E S K W R M  
B I B L E W V Z B G H U O L W  
W S T U D Y W A G R K J L U N  
E X P L A I N O P O Q P L Q P  
P R E S E N T A R P O H O J J  
W R D P B D F A S K R D F U H  
I E L B B O D I Q H S O S T C  
T Y S J W W Y D J T A F V C Y  
V T K L M P O K G U Z M S A W  
Q P R N G S U R M R H E E Q L  
B J D L O U Q D K T G S A D U  
A R V M Y W G X A E E K X G Q  
F Z K H R P O N U P R E Y X U  
M M F O F I V J D A O L Y G Q

## [487 Value in Studying Bible\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/487-value-in-studying-bible)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*2 Timothy 2:15 Work hard so you can present yourself to God and receive his approval. Be a good worker, one who does not need to be ashamed and who correctly explains the word of truth*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Studying the Bible helps us know Jesus better and understand how we can follow Him, which is essential for our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to study the Bible?
2. How can you become a better student of the Bible?
3. What is something new you learned from the Bible recently?

 A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | To understand or be aware of something. | | **4.** | To put effort into doing something. | | **5.** | To make something clear or easy to understand. | | **9.** | Something that is right or proper. | | **11.** | Being accepted or liked. | | **12.** | To learn about something carefully. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Someone who does a job. | | **3.** | To do what someone says or does. | | **6.** | To show or offer something to someone. | | **7.** | Feeling bad about something you did wrong. | | **8.** | God's inspired word, revealing Himself and His plan of salvation. | | **10.** | Something that is real and correct. | |

# [488 Purpose for the Gospel\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603154)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 20:31 But these are written so that you may continue to believe that Jesus is the Messiah,*

*the Son of God, and that by believing in him you will have life by the power of his name.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
John’s Gospel helps us understand who Jesus is and the life we can have through Him, reinforcing our faith and commitment to follow Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does knowing Jesus’ identity as the Messiah change our lives?
2. What story about Jesus is your favorite and why?
3. How can you share the story of Jesus with someone else?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Written** Put into words on paper or a screen.  **Believe** To think that something is true.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Messiah** God’s promised leader and Savior, Jesus.  **Son** A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe. | **Life** The state of being alive.  **Power** The ability to do something.  **Name** A word by which someone is known.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Commitment** A promise to do something.  **Follow** To do what someone says or does. |

Q W G I Q Q B D W R I T T E N  
Z T W W I L I F E Y S O N K P  
B N Z H I Z M P B I J E S U S  
N E K U V F L E O W O W K P A  
V M L Q P W P M S W I Q Y U Y  
Y T I I V Z Z A C S E J F R S  
N I R K E V I Q Q N I R Z A K  
D M K T P V W E E U V A N N Z  
F M S V O X E V U K W E H F W  
X O L C A F J T R B O R M D X  
Q C A F S P A P G A L B T O Y  
B J R J X S U I S O L G A G O  
U L N A M E L O T J O S Q M P  
T K D Y S T B W M H F T C F A  
U V K O Z R W J U O R D X N X

## [488 Purpose for the Gospel\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/488-purpose-for-the-gospel)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 20:31 But these are written so that you may continue to believe that Jesus is the Messiah, the Son of God, and that by believing in him you will have life by the power of his name.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
John’s Gospel helps us understand who Jesus is and the life we can have through Him, reinforcing our faith and commitment to follow Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does knowing Jesus’ identity as the Messiah change our lives?
2. What story about Jesus is your favorite and why?
3. How can you share the story of Jesus with someone else?

 A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **6.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **7.** | The state of being alive. | | **8.** | To do what someone says or does. | | **9.** | God’s promised leader and Savior, Jesus. | | **11.** | Put into words on paper or a screen. | | **12.** | A word by which someone is known. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **2.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **3.** | A promise to do something. | | **4.** | To think that something is true. | | **5.** | The ability to do something. | | **10.** | A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God. | |

# [489 The Power of God’s Word\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603364)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 4:12 For the word of God is alive and powerful. It is sharper than the sharpest two-edged sword,*

*cutting between soul and spirit, between joint and marrow. It exposes our innermost thoughts and desires.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The Bible not only guides us but also transforms us, helping us to live in a way that is pleasing to God through the power of Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do you think the Bible is described as being sharper than a two-edged sword?
2. How has reading the Bible affected your thoughts or actions?
3. What part of the Bible do you find most challenging and why?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Word** The teachings and messages from God in the Bible.  **Alive** Full of life and energy.  **Powerful** Having a lot of strength or influence.  **Sharpest** Most pointed or cutting.  **TwoEdged** Having two sharp sides.  **Sword** A weapon with a long, sharp blade. | **Cutting** Dividing or slicing something.  **Soul** The spiritual part of a person.  **Spirit** The non-physical part of a person.  **Joint** The part where two bones meet.  **Marrow** The soft tissue inside bones.  **Thoughts** Ideas or opinions in the mind. |

B R A A H W U O R M Z F V N A  
A H N W Z L U D A E L G X J O  
P L T R O I D J Z Y L B X P Q  
S M I C A R S Q J T P D P A K  
O P G V M Y D R W S Z F C S C  
F K I Z E H D B J E F G M T C  
J A J R S S O U L P N M R H L  
X B W B I V Z F U R K Y S G K  
S W O R D T C P F A F M E U M  
G M J L G Q L I R H P G J O I  
O O E X P W P P E S C K T H Q  
D N X E J V W P W X V L N T V  
T W O E D G E D O X F N I P U  
W M A R R O W X P I L E O Z M  
X F K Z W C U T T I N G J Q A

## [489 The Power of God’s Word\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/489-the-power-of-gods-word)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 4:12 For the word of God is alive and powerful. It is sharper than the sharpest two-edged sword, cutting between soul and spirit, between joint and marrow. It exposes our innermost thoughts and desires.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The Bible not only guides us but also transforms us, helping us to live in a way that is pleasing to God through the power of Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do you think the Bible is described as being sharper than a two-edged sword?
2. How has reading the Bible affected your thoughts or actions?
3. What part of the Bible do you find most challenging and why?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | Full of life and energy. | | **7.** | Ideas or opinions in the mind. | | **9.** | The spiritual part of a person. | | **10.** | The teachings and messages from God in the Bible. | | **11.** | The non-physical part of a person. | | **12.** | Having two sharp sides. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Having a lot of strength or influence. | | **2.** | The soft tissue inside bones. | | **4.** | Dividing or slicing something. | | **5.** | Most pointed or cutting. | | **6.** | The part where two bones meet. | | **8.** | A weapon with a long, sharp blade. | |

# A qr code on a white background Description automatically generated[499 Salvation with Jesus Alone\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/588924)

Story in the Bible with Reference:  
*Acts 4:12 "There is salvation in no one else! God has given no other name under heaven*

*by which we must be saved."*

Salvation Connection:  
This passage highlights the unique role of Jesus as our Savior, emphasizing that believing in Him is the only way to eternal life.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why do you think it's important that salvation comes only through Jesus?
2. How can we explain to friends that Jesus is the only way to be saved?
3. What are some ways we can show we are grateful for Jesus’ sacrifice?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Salvation** Accepting Jesus as Savior  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Alone** Only one; no one else.  **God** The creator of everything.  **Given** Something that is provided or gifted.  **Name** What someone is called. | **Heaven** A place God is preparing for Christians.  **Saved** Protected or rescued from harm.  **Unique** Being the only one of its kind.  **Eternal** Lasting forever; never ending.  **Grateful** Feeling thankful for something.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important. |

M R P H I E C W F J F Q W O O  
W F Y U L M W B I I I B N L G  
G D Q N C J Y V E C E F J A T  
V Z A I B W U B E X N J P C H  
Z T L Q F Q E C T K F C X R N  
K C R U K G S A L V A T I O N  
J S S E V R Z Y F C T V L A H  
F A N K N A V D I J E S U S G  
P C F Q E T P E J A Z Y N L I  
F R M S M E P B W W B E E A V  
S I M A A F S H O H W F V N E  
A F P W N U G A L O N E A R N  
V I R A Z L P O V B W L E E S  
E C X D Q W W P D N S Q H T A  
D E F F T W G I E S Z P H E T

## [499 Salvation with Jesus Alone](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/salvation-55)\*

Story in the Bible with Reference:  
*Acts 4:12 "There is salvation in no one else! God has given no other name under heaven by which we must be saved."*

Salvation Connection:  
This passage highlights the unique role of Jesus as our Savior, emphasizing that believing in Him is the only way to eternal life.

Discussion Questions:

1. Why do you think it's important that salvation comes only through Jesus?
2. How can we explain to friends that Jesus is the only way to be saved?
3. What are some ways we can show we are grateful for Jesus’ sacrifice?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generated

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | Across | | | 2. | What someone is called. | | 6. | Being the only one of its kind. | | 7. | Giving up something important. | | 9. | Feeling thankful for something. | | 10. | Protected or rescued from harm. | | 11. | Only one; no one else. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | Down | | | 1. | Accepting Jesus as Savior | | 3. | Lasting forever; never ending. | | 4. | Something that is provided or gifted. | | 5. | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | 8. | A place God is preparing for Christians. | | 9. | The creator of everything. | |

# [501 The Promise of a Savior\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603366)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Isaiah 9:6 For a child is born to us, a son is given to us. The government will rest on his shoulders.*

*And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy about Jesus assures us that He comes as God’s promise fulfilled, bringing peace and divine guidance to all who follow Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Which title of Jesus from Isaiah 9:6 do you like the most and why?
2. How does knowing Jesus is called "Mighty God" make you feel?
3. What does "Prince of Peace" mean in your daily life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Child** A young person; baby.  **Born** Brought into life.  **Son** A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God.  **Government** The group of people who make decisions for a country.  **Father** A male parent; God’s relationship to Jesus.  **Peace** Calm and quiet; no fighting. | **Shoulders** The part of the body between the neck and the arms.  **Wonderful** Very good or amazing.  **Counselor** Someone who gives advice.  **Mighty** Very strong and powerful.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Everlasting** Lasting forever. |

L C Q X M I G H T Y O X K B P  
O N W V R Y S Q C G C I U G B  
P E A C E T V O J G N Q T P T  
M A W G A R Y D N Z J V N W R  
W O N D E R F U L C N W W S E  
P O F B J Y T R B U H M W G H  
S H O U L D E R S O O I C C T  
G O V E R N M E N T R Q L M A  
E V E R L A S T I N G N A D F  
J P H F N K M Y L Y C O T D L  
L H W I Y H L F R I F J D A Y  
M M K Y E N Z W P I X S O B Q  
C O U N S E L O R K X I G C L  
L K A E E S M X R K C R C H P  
D L F Q W O J S D T U M C G O

## [501 The Promise of a Savior\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/501-the-promise-of-a-savior)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Isaiah 9:6 For a child is born to us, a son is given to us. The government will rest on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy about Jesus assures us that He comes as God’s promise fulfilled, bringing peace and divine guidance to all who follow Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Which title of Jesus from Isaiah 9:6 do you like the most and why?
2. How does knowing Jesus is called "Mighty God" make you feel?
3. What does "Prince of Peace" mean in your daily life?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Very good or amazing. | | **4.** | Very strong and powerful. | | **7.** | The part of the body between the neck and the arms. | | **8.** | Lasting forever. | | **10.** | The group of people who make decisions for a country. | | **11.** | Brought into life. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | A male parent; God’s relationship to Jesus. | | **3.** | Calm and quiet; no fighting. | | **5.** | A young person; baby. | | **6.** | Someone who gives advice. | | **9.** | A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God. | | **10.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |

# [502 The Prophecy of the Cross\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603374)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 3:14-15 "And as Moses lifted up the bronze snake on a pole in the wilderness, so the Son of Man*

*must be lifted up, so that everyone who believes in him will have eternal life."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ death on the cross is central to our faith, as it offers us a way to be healed from sin and receive eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is the story of Moses and the bronze snake important for understanding what Jesus did for us?
2. What does it mean to believe in Jesus?
3. How can we show our thankfulness for Jesus’ sacrifice?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Moses** A leader of the Israelites and wrote the first 5 books of the Bible.  **Bronze** A type of metal.  **Snake** A long, legless reptile.  **Pole** A long, straight piece of wood.  **Son of Man** Jesus’ title of humanity.  **Wilderness** A wild, natural area where few people live. | **Lifted** Raised up.  **Everyone** All people.  **Believes** Thinks that something is true.  **Eternal** Lasting forever.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Sin** Refusing to do God’s will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. |

H D Q V S U B E L I E V E S N  
S K M K W O S L M Z V Q Z V R  
B Q Z W C Z N Y T N O F Z R D  
P J A W I R S Q S J L V S D P  
Y O O V W L H F F V R C T G J  
K R L E D B D S B R O N Z E R  
H D O E E E J E A O A Z O H P  
Z L E E T F Z E R P K H E G R  
B A T N F I E K M N D L I L J  
S N S O I L L A S W E K R X E  
E R F Y L F D N P D U S C V M  
S E J R C H W S C Z V P S H D  
O T X E Q F W I Q A M W Y F N  
M E K V Z D D S I N F P H R D  
E B U E U Q R T E A N F J X M

## [502 The Prophecy of the Cross\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/502-the-prophecy-of-the-cross)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 3:14-15 "And as Moses lifted up the bronze snake on a pole in the wilderness, so the Son of Man must be lifted up, so that everyone who believes in him will have eternal life."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ death on the cross is central to our faith, as it offers us a way to be healed from sin and receive eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is the story of Moses and the bronze snake important for understanding what Jesus did for us?
2. What does it mean to believe in Jesus?
3. How can we show our thankfulness for Jesus’ sacrifice?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | The state of being alive. | | **5.** | A wild, natural area where few people live. | | **7.** | Lasting forever. | | **9.** | A type of metal. | | **11.** | Raised up. | | **12.** | A long, legless reptile. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Thinks that something is true. | | **3.** | Refusing to do God’s will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | | **4.** | A leader of the Israelites and wrote the first 5 books of the Bible. | | **6.** | All people. | | **8.** | A long, straight piece of wood. | | **10.** | of Man Jesus’ title of humanity. | |

# A qr code on a white background Description automatically generated[504 Trinity in Fellowship\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/588910)

Story in the Bible with Reference:  
*2 Corinthians 13:14 May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God,*

*and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all.*

Salvation Connection:  
This blessing emphasizes the relationship we have with each member of the Trinity, which is foundational to our faith and salvation.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to have fellowship with the Holy Spirit?
2. How do the different members of the Trinity help us in our daily lives?
3. Why is it important to know each member of the Trinity?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Grace** God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it.  **Lord** – A title for God.  **JesusChrist** - The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Love** - Caring deeply about someone.  **God** - The creator of everything | **Fellowship** - Sharing time together.  **Holy Spirit** - God's spirit that lives within us.  **With you** - Someone is by your side.  **Relationship** – Two or more people connecting.  **Trinity** - God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit.  **Faith** - Believing in something.  **Salvation** – Accepting Jesus as our savior. |

R E L A T I O N S H I P R I I  
G V R V P P Y T Z I Z P X A D  
F N H F C W Z L N Z W B T Z S  
O O F K F O M C O H Z P I O Z  
S A L V A T I O N R G P R D U  
Y N E D C H Q B Z Y D I I R O  
R Y T L D C F J T R S O P N Y  
H L F E L L O W S H I P S E H  
T I D T R R L G O K N E Y C T  
I R A C F A I T H M R V L A I  
J E S U S C H R I S T O O R W  
T R I N I T Y D W Z B L H G T  
A U P J M M R H U W M G X F A  
I J Q Y Q G V Q C L Y C I I M  
I G O D S A Z U W S S X V I D

## [504 Trinity in Fellowship\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/trinity-of-god)

Story in the Bible with Reference:  
*2 Corinthians 13:14 May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God,*

*and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all.*

Salvation Connection:  
This blessing emphasizes the relationship we have with each member of the Trinity, which is foundational to our faith and salvation.

Discussion Questions:

1. What does it mean to have fellowship with the Holy Spirit?
2. How do the different members of the Trinity help us in our daily lives?
3. Why is it important to know each member of the Trinity?

A qr code on a white background

Description automatically generatedA crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **5.** | Believing in something. | | **8.** | Caring deeply about someone. | | **9.** | Two or more people connecting. | | **10.** | The creator of everything | | **11.** | Sharing time together. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Someone is by your side. | | **2.** | God offers us His love and forgiveness as a gift and not because we have earned it or deserve it.. | | **4.** | Accepting Jesus as our savior. | | **6.** | God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit. | | **7.** | God's spirit that lives within us. | | **8.** | A title for God. | |

# [505 Jesus' Supernatural Birth\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603378)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 1:23 "Look! The virgin will conceive a child! She will give birth to a son,*

*and they will call him Immanuel, which means 'God is with us.'"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus' birth in this miraculous way shows God’s direct involvement in our world, bringing salvation through His Son, who is truly God with us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does the name "Immanuel" mean to you?
2. Why is Jesus’ birth important for us today?
3. How can we share the story of Jesus' birth with friends?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Virgin** A woman who has not had a baby before.  **Conceive** To become pregnant with a child.  **Child** A young person.  **Birth** The act of being born.  **Son** A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God.  **Call** To name or refer to someone. | **Immanuel** A name meaning 'God is with us.'  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **With** Being together or in the presence of.  **Us** Referring to ourselves and others.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin and its consequences.  **Miraculous** Something very amazing and not easily explained. |

## V I R G I N C H I L D W F H B F Z O N E N L Q K G P V J O Z J P P T V J U D H R W H P M I R A Q Q I R J A T S J Y T S F S Y K R E Z I U I O B I R T H K O M E C V W H D C S N S V A S W N U N N Q R H T U L Y I R N A I J O O F P Q H O J L X W C Z L T C I Q M Y D L Z F M Z S J A V H I M M A N U E L K J L F H M A O I F U S C P D B A K Y U F K T C V R A A I O K H C A L L L O I O E P R Q G B A G K W Q F A Y O Z W I Z L Q M V T I S B V P U N L M W M R U[505 Jesus' Supernatural Birth\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/505-jesus-supernatural-birth)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 1:23 "Look! The virgin will conceive a child! She will give birth to a son, and they will call him Immanuel, which means 'God is with us.'"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus' birth in this miraculous way shows God’s direct involvement in our world, bringing salvation through His Son, who is truly God with us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does the name "Immanuel" mean to you?
2. Why is Jesus’ birth important for us today?

How can we share the story of Jesus' birth with friends?



A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God. | | **4.** | A woman who has not had a baby before. | | **6.** | To name or refer to someone. | | **7.** | The act of being born. | | **10.** | Something very amazing and not easily explained. | | **11.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To become pregnant with a child. | | **2.** | Being together or in the presence of. | | **3.** | Being saved from sin and its consequences. | | **5.** | A young person. | | **8.** | A name meaning 'God is with us.' | | **9.** | Referring to ourselves and others. | |

# [506 Jesus, the Only Way\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603382)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 14:6 "I am the way, the truth, and the life. No one can come to the Father except through me."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This statement highlights the exclusive path to salvation offered through Jesus, urging us to trust

and follow Him alone.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to follow Jesus as "the way"?
2. How does Jesus being "the truth" help us understand our world?
3. What are some ways we can show we are living "the life" Jesus gives?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Way** The path or direction to follow.  **Truth** Something that is real and correct.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Father** Another name for God; God’s relationship to Jesus.  **Except** Not including; other than.  **Through** By means of. | **Follow** To go after someone or something.  **Trust** To believe that someone will do what they say.  **Path** A way or track laid down for walking or made by continual treading.  **Understand** To know what something means.  **World** The earth and all the people and things on it.  **Living** Being alive and doing things in a certain way. |

U V R K C K D L I V I N G K Q  
T P A M A Y W O R L D W T W Y  
X H R A E G Z A C Z Q W P E D  
V V R L I F E Y M O V F E N N  
N Q J O G G U M F Y H W C E A  
R T S M U M B R S F T O X V T  
X V D E J G O F X Q U L E P S  
F A T H E R H T G O R L B T R  
I M X H W G H S B D T O W D E  
S W Y C N S T U Q M J F I I D  
T Q W U V E A R P C T U N J N  
B H N W D T P T I W C V T L U  
M H D B F C V Q J X R B H G W  
G X Z G Q H O T L Q A A G F Z  
M U H M W A Y U N D D J Q J Y

## [506 Jesus, the Only Way\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/506-jesus-the-only-way)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 14:6 "I am the way, the truth, and the life. No one can come to the Father except through me."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This statement highlights the exclusive path to salvation offered through Jesus, urging us to trust and follow Him alone.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to follow Jesus as "the way"?
2. How does Jesus being "the truth" help us understand our world?
3. What are some ways we can show we are living "the life" Jesus gives?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | Another name for God; God’s relationship to Jesus. | | **7.** | The earth and all the people and things on it. | | **9.** | To know what something means. | | **10.** | Being alive and doing things in a certain way. | | **11.** | To believe that someone will do what they say. | | **12.** | The path or direction to follow. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The state of being alive. | | **2.** | A way or track laid down for walking or made by continual treading. | | **4.** | Not including; other than. | | **5.** | By means of. | | **6.** | To go after someone or something. | | **8.** | Something that is real and correct. | |

# [507 Jesus Conquers Death\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603384)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 11:25 "I am the resurrection and the life. Anyone who believes in me will live, even after dying."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ declaration and His actions in raising Lazarus from the dead assure us of His power

to give us eternal life if we believe in Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does Jesus having power over death change how we view our lives?
2. What does it mean to have eternal life?
3. How can we help others who are sad or scared about death?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Resurrection** Coming back to life after dying.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Believes** Knows that something is true.  **Live** To be alive.  **Dying** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Power** The ability to do something. | **Death** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Eternal** Lasting forever.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Assure** To make someone feel certain.  **Actions** Things that someone does.  **Help** To do something for someone to make their life better. |

J X S Y O I P N U I B I V N X C U P K E  
D O S I D G J Y B O H X Z W C F H W T I  
V Y L O Y H D Y H P I V L R M C P K K Y  
G B I U W T S J U K C R J V B K Y G I X  
N U D N O A N T I G V B P E A V R Q U K  
B U X S G E A C T I O N S Q S F C Z X J  
N M V J J D W E L R W K V E O U W U L M  
U X Z H E X G V S D Q J Z I P J S Y W Q  
T C Y F L H E I C X T D L P U H J O N N  
O S X V L Y T L A F S S L Y P B I R N J  
S J C X R E S U R R E C T I O N U C Q E  
V W G U P O W E R W V I V H T K F T O G  
W M J H B I G K E T E R N A L S M E X T  
W U S A A I J N J I I U E A M E Z L Y W  
T H E K U T W O P F L O E B S R N W H R  
S C W H V F A I O R E T Q R E U H E L P  
R F X Y R O J X Q N B O U J F S H P P R  
J T M Q U S F N H J Z K G C I S S Q B T  
Y N B Q P M W T H C Q A G Y L A V S E K  
V B R O D P U O I U U F D E O Y T A U U

## [507 Jesus Conquers Death\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/507-jesus-conquers-death)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 11:25 "I am the resurrection and the life. Anyone who believes in me will live, even after dying."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ declaration and His actions in raising Lazarus from the dead assure us of His power to give us eternal life if we believe in Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does Jesus having power over death change how we view our lives?
2. What does it mean to have eternal life?
3. How can we help others who are sad or scared about death?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | | **4.** | Lasting forever. | | **7.** | Coming back to life after dying. | | **9.** | Knows that something is true. | | **11.** | To do something for someone to make their life better. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | | **2.** | Things that someone does. | | **3.** | The ability to do something. | | **5.** | To make someone feel certain. | | **6.** | The state of being alive. | | **8.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **10.** | To be alive. | |

# [509 Jesus Fulfills the Law\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603650)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:17 "Don't misunderstand why I have come. I did not come to abolish the law of Moses*

*or the writings of the prophets. No, I came to accomplish their purpose."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ life and teachings complete and clarify the purpose of God’s laws, showing us how to live in right relationship with God and others.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean that Jesus came to fulfill the Law?
2. How does Jesus’ fulfillment of the Law affect how we live today?
3. Can you think of a law that Jesus explained or fulfilled in a new way?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Misunderstand** To get the wrong idea about something.  **Come** To arrive or appear.  **Abolish** To put an end to something.  **Moses** A leader of the Israelites and wrote the first 5 books of the Bible.  **Prophets** People whom God has chosen to speak for Him in a special way through the power of the Holy Spirit*.* | **Law** Rules given by God through Moses.  **Writings** Written words, like books or letters.  **Accomplish** To complete or do something successfully.  **Purpose** The reason for doing something.  **Complete** To finish or make whole.  **Clarify** To make something clear or easy to understand.  **Relationship** A connection between people. |

P R O P H E T S D L O I W U Q Z T G  
H X I H E M A L G V N G H L U K Z W  
C N V Q T V O M H P L X G U P F C F  
W V L C Y Y A S T A D J F W Y W Y U  
C M V Y L Q E N E Q O V P L F Q X U  
C R E L A T I O N S H I P E I W I E  
W R I T I N G S I B K R A E R I T C  
O K F H A C C O M P L I S H A L R H  
X O O M R C O M E T A V G B L A A O  
M I S U N D E R S T A N D L C S E W  
I U G Z U Y Z N G D W B J E X A Q Z  
W S M W V Z T K G F X R Q H K I J B  
G T J U R X U R D M A B O L I S H T  
D W T G J L G R B C U T X W F U Y F  
P U R P O S E A N L J E O X Z P Q Q  
O P L U R Y F C O M P L E T E T A J  
Q S A N X A Z N C T D E V M N V C L  
R X C R A O Y P A A E N D H O V H N

## [509 Jesus Fulfills the Law\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/509-jesus-fulfills-the-law)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:17 "Don't misunderstand why I have come. I did not come to abolish the law of Moses or the writings of the prophets. No, I came to accomplish their purpose."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ life and teachings complete and clarify the purpose of God’s laws, showing us how to live in right relationship with God and others.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean that Jesus came to fulfill the Law?
2. How does Jesus’ fulfillment of the Law affect how we live today?
3. Can you think of a law that Jesus explained or fulfilled in a new way?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | To arrive or appear. | | **4.** | To put an end to something. | | **5.** | People whom God has chosen to speak for Him in a special way through the power of the Holy Spirit. | | **7.** | To make something clear or easy to understand. | | **8.** | A leader of the Israelites and wrote the first 5 books of the Bible. | | **10.** | To get the wrong idea about something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | A connection between people. | | **2.** | Written words, like books or letters. | | **3.** | To finish or make whole. | | **4.** | To complete or do something successfully. | | **6.** | The reason for doing something. | | **9.** | Rules given by God through Moses. | |

# [512 God's Love for the World\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603676)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**

***John 3:16-17 "For this is how God loved the world He gave his one and only Son,***

***so that everyone who believes in him will not perish but have eternal life.***

***God sent his Son into the world not to judge the world, but to save the world through him."***

**Salvation Connection:**  
Through Jesus, we have the opportunity to receive eternal life, showing the enormity of God’s love and His desire for us to be with Him forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to you that God sent His Son to save, not to judge?
2. How can we show this kind of love to others?
3. What are some ways you can share this good news with your friends?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **World** The earth and all the people on it.  **Gave** Provided or presented something to someone.  **Son** A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God.  **Everyone** All people.  **Believes** Knows that something is true. | **Perish** To die or be destroyed.  **Eternal** Lasting forever.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Judge** To decide if someone is right or wrong.  **Save** To rescue from danger or harm.  **News** Information about something important. |

S J T W W U P Z O I Q P Z G A C W Q  
L R N Q N N E D G G Y M I E L H M K  
P O J P N T V I X T L M C J Z X E J  
T T V F S B A P O W V Z I S B B O B  
J Z N E A H G F L H X Q S J I A O Q  
Y S F W V J I D E B J E E I U W E P  
Z D Y W E W J N E J A V V U K D S L  
B H F J H T V O R T M E E U T X G J  
K Y A U S A B S Z K F R I B Y Y D E  
W A R R I K B G W E D Y L S I Z N T  
W F L K R A T R X L G O E N G M L J  
Q O A L E W P I N I H N B Z Y G A E  
W W R Y P O X S U F J E F C J M N J  
M D A L T A J L O E G H O P K F R L  
J I A B D R R F Y C N W C C P J E P  
F X N F F M D H B C E M S C P I T C  
U S E C O D R T D U W E L L C E E G  
N C Y Q X F U N N E S Q N P T I Q E

## [512 God's Love for the World\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/512-gods-love-for-the-world)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**

***John 3:16-17 "For this is how God loved the world He gave his one and only Son, so that everyone who believes in him will not perish but have eternal life. God sent his Son into the world not to judge the world, but to save the world through him."***

**Salvation Connection:**  
Through Jesus, we have the opportunity to receive eternal life, showing the enormity of God’s love and His desire for us to be with Him forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to you that God sent His Son to save, not to judge?
2. How can we show this kind of love to others?

What are some ways you can share this good news with your friends?



A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | A male child; Jesus’ relationship to God. | | **6.** | The earth and all the people on it. | | **7.** | Knows that something is true. | | **8.** | Provided or presented something to someone. | | **9.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **11.** | Lasting forever. | | **12.** | The state of being alive. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | All people. | | **3.** | Information about something important. | | **4.** | To decide if someone is right or wrong. | | **5.** | To die or be destroyed. | | **10.** | To rescue from danger or harm. | |

# [517 Jesus' Invitation\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603682)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Revelation 3:20 "Look! I stand at the door and knock. If you hear my voice and open the door,   
I will come in, and we will share a meal together as friends."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This passage symbolizes the personal relationship Jesus offers us. When we respond to His call, He enters our lives and shares with us a deep, lasting bond.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to open the door to Jesus in your life?
2. How can you show that you've invited Jesus into your heart?
3. What might change in your daily life if Jesus is with you as a friend?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Stand** To be in an upright position.  **Door** A movable barrier that allows entry.  **Knock** To hit something to make a noise.  **Hear** To listen to a sound.  **Voice** The sound made when someone speaks.  **Open** To make something not closed. | **Come** To move toward someone or something.  **Share** To use or enjoy something with others.  **Meal** Food eaten at a specific time.  **Friends** People who care about each other.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Invite** To ask someone to join or come in. |

V Y K O G E F Q Y H R D W N E P E A  
I Q H O H T B W N F I Z R M S V S L  
C B E F X P F J K E K S E V D H T B  
G Y A C I K L L Y Z C E L Q N X G I  
S K R M O I P F P V B T A T E K T Z  
K N J J E M S H A R E I T X I Y U H  
Q P K F Z A E R I N R V I Z R E Z R  
B B C P D G L J W C Q N O R F J Z M  
H S O B J S K Y S M M I N C Z A I H  
Q T N V X F S D A J U D S E M J D W  
D A K V S E W E L D V V H Y P P G Z  
M N S I O D Y J G W Y Y I W W L F I  
J D T I V J K O N L L X P W Y A P O  
S R E I I A G C B G K O P E N H E K  
V O C V U T G V V R P H U C O Y L D  
C E Z B Y Z B S X Q R G I P S N E F  
T X L V D L F F W I P K Y J O D X W  
D U L U D O O R V O I C E P M X L P

## [517 Jesus' Invitation\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/517-jesus-invitation-2)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Revelation 3:20 "Look! I stand at the door and knock. If you hear my voice and open the door, I will come in, and we will share a meal together as friends."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This passage symbolizes the personal relationship Jesus offers us. When we respond to His call, He enters our lives and shares with us a deep, lasting bond.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to open the door to Jesus in your life?
2. How can you show that you've invited Jesus into your heart?
3. What might change in your daily life if Jesus is with you as a friend?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | To listen to a sound. | | **4.** | To be in an upright position. | | **8.** | To make something not closed. | | **11.** | A connection between people. | | **12.** | To move toward someone or something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | People who care about each other. | | **3.** | To use or enjoy something with others. | | **5.** | A movable barrier that allows entry. | | **6.** | Food eaten at a specific time. | | **7.** | To ask someone to join or come in. | | **9.** | The sound made when someone speaks. | | **10.** | To hit something to make a noise. | |

# [518 How to Be Saved\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603684)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 10:9 If you openly declare that Jesus is Lord and believe in your heart*

*that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This straightforward message underlines the core of the Christian faith confessing our faith openly and believing in Jesus’ power over death ensures our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to both declare and believe in Jesus?
2. How does believing in Jesus' resurrection help us understand His power?
3. Can you think of ways to share your belief in Jesus with others?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Openly** In a way that everyone can see or hear.  **Declare** To say something clearly and with confidence.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Lord** Another name for God or Jesus, meaning ruler.  **Believe** To know that something is true.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions. | **Raised** Brought back to life.  **Dead** No longer alive.  **Saved** Kept safe from harm or sin.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Confess** To admit or say something openly.  **Resurrection** Jesus coming back to life after He died. |

Y S H Z R E P V R Q D B I K T T Q I  
Y K X V Q X S J X O P W Y K C F E B  
V T C U X J W H D S A H E A R T E B  
D W J J U K E U R J E S U S F L P L  
T J B R S S G P U N Z Z X D N V I C  
T B N Q C H Q O K Y X W C Y E Z J B  
J A H J G W C I S Z B R E E R A V S  
S T V I L E T N S D D E Q A E F D K  
L M K P Y Y E M O J T A E R S G M N  
F A Y X J O C A B S I W Y A U J Z E  
X A X O D W Q J Q R B M U I R T X R  
F J I A B E L I E V E B Y S R A T A  
O W D T F Q P D I S B A H E E E O L  
N O R D H F M O P E N L Y D C Y X C  
Z B O E M X S A V E D E A A T Y H E  
V W L V U U I J O U R E X Q I D D D  
T C P R T E M F R H L F W H O B I A  
W G T N M C O N F E S S C H N X J S

## [518 How to Be Saved\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/518-how-to-be-saved)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 10:9 If you openly declare that Jesus is Lord and believe in your heart that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This straightforward message underlines the core of the Christian faith confessing our faith openly and believing in Jesus’ power over death ensures our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to both declare and believe in Jesus?
2. How does believing in Jesus' resurrection help us understand His power?

Can you think of ways to share your belief in Jesus with others?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Another name for God or Jesus, meaning ruler. | | **4.** | Brought back to life. | | **10.** | Jesus coming back to life after He died. | | **11.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **12.** | Kept safe from harm or sin. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | No longer alive. | | **3.** | To say something clearly and with confidence. | | **5.** | To know that something is true. | | **6.** | In a way that everyone can see or hear. | | **7.** | The part of you that feels emotions. | | **8.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **9.** | To admit or say something openly. | |

# [521 The Definition of Faith\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603686)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 11:1 Faith shows the reality of what we hope for; it is the evidence of things we cannot see.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This definition underscores that faith is both a trust in God’s promises

and an assurance even without physical proof, aligning us with Jesus' teachings.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some things you hope for that require faith?
2. How can faith be like "seeing" things you can't actually see?
3. What story from the Bible best shows someone having faith?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Faith** Believing and trusting in something you can’t see.  **Shows** Makes something known or visible.  **Reality** The way things actually are.  **Hope** Wanting something to happen.  **Evidence** Proof that something is true.  **Things** Objects or items. | **Cannot** Unable to do something.  **See** To look at something with your eyes.  **Promises** Assurances that something will happen.  **Trust** Believing that someone will do what they say.  **Assurance** Feeling confident about something.  **Physical** Something that you can touch or see. |

S W O Q O F S A C A N N O T V Z I V  
H R B I D W H D L F C U L B K J S G  
O S V E P R U D A U O M L L I E J X  
W Q W A U G G M C J Z S O T W H U I  
S Q S C V F S K I N F W K H L A H D  
C H R L N H N A S O P H B I K M U F  
B Q C V E R L T Y G I G P N J Y Y H  
K D E A K S L E H C G R O G M F D J  
O O I W M T D P P J R E A S L K X O  
P I P Z G R B O T M M A T M G I E I  
F R Y H G G A H R E Q L H K U U C Z  
J A O Z J D Z L U E Y I V W H O N O  
O O I M U R Z N S S H T P K L S A N  
Y D J T I H N E T T H Y P D Z L R J  
D Q M P H S Y L V E P R D A U J U U  
I H I E X E E F O R X M R H I M S M  
S U Y F U A U S P O C M W C U H S A  
Q H U E V I D E N C E Z W O Q I A D

## [521 The Definition of Faith\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/521-the-definition-of-faith)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Hebrews 11:1 Faith shows the reality of what we hope for; it is the evidence of things we cannot see.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This definition underscores that faith is both a trust in God’s promises and an assurance even without physical proof, aligning us with Jesus' teachings.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some things you hope for that require faith?
2. How can faith be like "seeing" things you can't actually see?

What story from the Bible best shows someone having faith?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **6.** | Believing and trusting in something you can’t see. | | **8.** | The way things actually are. | | **9.** | To look at something with your eyes. | | **10.** | Makes something known or visible. | | **11.** | Objects or items. | | **12.** | Wanting something to happen. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Feeling confident about something. | | **2.** | Proof that something is true. | | **3.** | Something that you can touch or see. | | **4.** | Unable to do something. | | **5.** | Assurances that something will happen. | | **7.** | Believing that someone will do what they say. | |

# [522 Assurance in God's Work\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603716)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 1:6 And I am certain that God, who began the good work within you,*

*will continue his work until it is finally finished on the day when Christ Jesus returns.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise gives us confidence in our spiritual journey, knowing that God is actively working in us and through us, guiding us towards eternal life with Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does it make you feel to know God is continually working in you?
2. What are some ways you’ve noticed God working in your life?
3. How can we help each other remember that God will complete His work in us?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Certain** Sure about something.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Began** Started doing something.  **Good** Something that is right or beneficial.  **Work** Tasks or actions done to achieve a goal.  **Within** Inside of something.  . | **Continue** To keep doing something.  **Finished** Completed or done.  **Day** A 24-hour period.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Returns** Comes back again |

U R P P S J F I U M J K R L Y K S Y  
C P V P Q W W N M X B L Q U H W W K  
L U B T F M D I Y J Q Y J E J I S U  
X B H S C H E A A H Z B S H Y T U I  
Z Y V E I Z O T D A E C K D O H S M  
X R E F T Y M R D B J P H C I I E V  
C N E C J V X E U L S V O K Q N J P  
F D H T A M O C Q F D M Q I S V C B  
D E H V U I Y J X K B D J F J C O I  
S H S I E R W J Q D N N D Y U Y N G  
D S Y V F T N Y P L O K S K B I T K  
H I M L O Q W S X W G N S B K S I R  
F N V J G B E G A N C H R I S T N O  
S I K Y Q O S K A C P L R T N K U W  
N F T H G D D G W K F V A I U L E B  
T O I U O N J Q M M D N K U A F M N  
M O G K O F U N P H C A U S M P U T  
G S B Q D Y Z K G A B Y U I Q J M O

## [522 Assurance in God's Work\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/522-assurance-in-gods-work)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 1:6 And I am certain that God, who began the good work within you, will continue his work until it is finally finished on the day when Christ Jesus returns.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise gives us confidence in our spiritual journey, knowing that God is actively working in us and through us, guiding us towards eternal life with Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How does it make you feel to know God is continually working in you?
2. What are some ways you’ve noticed God working in your life?
3. How can we help each other remember that God will complete His work in us?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Inside of something. | | **5.** | Comes back again | | **8.** | Sure about something. | | **9.** | Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one. | | **10.** | Started doing something. | | **12.** | Something that is right or beneficial. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Completed or done. | | **3.** | Tasks or actions done to achieve a goal. | | **4.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **6.** | To keep doing something. | | **7.** | A 24-hour period. | | **11.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |

# [523 Representing Jesus\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603720)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Colossians 3:17 And whatever you do or say, do it as a representative of the Lord Jesus,*

*giving thanks through him to God the Father.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This guidance helps us reflect Jesus in our daily lives, showing others the change He brings about in us and pointing them towards salvation through Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can represent Jesus at school or at home?
2. How does giving thanks to God help us in our daily tasks?
3. Why is it important that others see Jesus in us?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Whatever** Anything or everything.  **Do** To perform an action.  **Say** To speak words.  **Representative** Someone who acts or speaks for someone else.  **Lord** Another name for God or Jesus, meaning ruler.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | **Giving** Offering something to someone.  **Thanks** Showing gratitude.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Father** A male parent; another name for God.  **Reflect** To show or express something.  **Change** To make or become different. |

T H D G O D J W X K H Q B E E A E U  
M R X P X F U Z R B M U A W B H R F  
D X E Z J E S U S Q Z K E H N Z K U  
V S O C D T L V Y M C L Z A D Q Z E  
C Q F O B L O C Z G E W B T Q E H L  
V Z M W U X R X P O G I Q E E K A J  
N O I G O H D R D G N X B V Q H T H  
R Q F T E R T S F F A L C E S V H Q  
F A W P O G G P D L H N F R K G A K  
T D C A D P U B C U C D Y Q J B N S  
T T R E P R E S E N T A T I V E K C  
U N B S F V M C D B C W H M A T S P  
Y T G Q D U D Z T D E R Z T F Q V Z  
J N I I D V L E T W L G D K A J T F  
B A J F V R Q N E U F Q T O T J G Y  
N E Q J H I K Y H Z E F Q B H N G G  
L N T T U F N Q D O R T M X E D U O  
R Z S A Y W M G M I B P X E R M X Y

## [523 Representing Jesus\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/523-representing-jesus)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Colossians 3:17 And whatever you do or say, do it as a representative of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks through him to God the Father.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This guidance helps us reflect Jesus in our daily lives, showing others the change He brings about in us and pointing them towards salvation through Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can represent Jesus at school or at home?
2. How does giving thanks to God help us in our daily tasks?
3. Why is it important that others see Jesus in us?



A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | Anything or everything. | | **7.** | Another name for God or Jesus, meaning ruler. | | **9.** | Someone who acts or speaks for someone else. | | **11.** | Showing gratitude. | | **12.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | A male parent; another name for God. | | **2.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **3.** | To show or express something. | | **4.** | To make or become different. | | **6.** | Offering something to someone. | | **8.** | To perform an action. | | **10.** | To speak words. | |

# [524 Loving Our Enemies\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603726)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:44 "Love your enemies! Pray for those who persecute you!"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus demonstrated this love by dying for us while we were still sinners.

Loving our enemies reflects Jesus’ love and can lead others to seek Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it hard to love people who are mean to us?
2. How can praying for someone change the way you feel about them?
3. What is one way you can show love to someone who doesn't treat you well?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Enemies** People who are mean or against us.  **Pray** Talking to God.  **Persecute** To treat someone badly because of their beliefs.  **Jesus** The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior.  **Demonstrated** Showed or made clear. | **Dying** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Sinners** People who do things that God says are wrong.  **Reflects** Shows or gives back an image of something.  **Seek** To look for something.  **Mean** Unkind or cruel.  **Treat** To act in a certain way toward someone. |

F Z D R N C O D R Q U S R W O S P R  
M V E O S Y S Z F T R E A T C Y C E  
E H K E Y H C B U D W J U P K D L F  
D C S N F E Q B G Y W H T B R L C L  
E C T E D H N M P I G C V G H A D E  
M R P M L P E E S N K S X X O G Y C  
O S O I U L O A K G J J U L T O W T  
N I I E C L X N F W V E E S E G M S  
S N I S P H D P Z C H Q M Z E Y I F  
T N T S P J W D Y C Y H Z K Q B K C  
R E Z F E P R R I O H X K N D A T Y  
A R R T Q J V A O D O A N C N I J E  
T S O V O Q C D V P E R S E C U T E  
E C C S Y C L O V E A K M T D G Z W  
D E E M E M F B F P D A I Z V T A G  
J E S U S E Y B D V K P X Q P Q G G  
P I Y U Y I K B A X N J L P H T Z G  
Q X A R B C Z R Z D A Y K M P P D R

## [524 Loving Our Enemies\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/524-loving-our-enemies)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:44 "Love your enemies! Pray for those who persecute you!"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus demonstrated this love by dying for us while we were still sinners. Loving our enemies reflects Jesus’ love and can lead others to seek Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it hard to love people who are mean to us?
2. How can praying for someone change the way you feel about them?
3. What is one way you can show love to someone who doesn't treat you well?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | People who are mean or against us. | | **3.** | Talking to God. | | **6.** | Showed or made clear. | | **9.** | To look for something. | | **10.** | People who do things that God says are wrong. | | **11.** | Shows or gives back an image of something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Unkind or cruel. | | **3.** | To treat someone badly because of their beliefs. | | **4.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **5.** | The son of God, meaning the Lord is our Savior. | | **7.** | To act in a certain way toward someone. | | **8.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | |

# [525 Kindness & Forgiveness\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603738)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Ephesians 4:32 Be kind to each other, tenderhearted, forgiving one another,*

*just as God through Christ has forgiven you.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Emulating God’s forgiveness towards us, we can show others the heart of the gospel, which is reconciliation and grace.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being tenderhearted mean to you?
2. How does forgiving someone show that you are following Jesus?
3. Can you share a time when you forgave someone and felt better afterwards?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Kind** Being nice and caring.  **Forgiven** Having been pardoned for doing something wrong.  **Emulating** Trying to be like someone or something.  **Gospel** The teachings of Jesus and the story of His life.  **Reconciliation** Making peace after a disagreement.  **Grace** Kindness and favor given by God. | **Each** Every one of two or more people or things.  **Tenderhearted** Gentle and caring.  **Forgiving** Letting go of anger towards someone who has done wrong.  **Another** One more person or thing.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one. |

Q C H R I S T G E Y H A C K K P Q F  
L X M B B L O F W X T M W L C Q T R  
G C C H I E M B U U D E N E A C H X  
L R J R B M V U O A N K K L G T L N  
D K A Z Q E Z X Z P R O I K O I P I  
E Z R Q G D G K Q R D Z I F X N C Y  
T L U T R R N U Q V V Z U O E E S P  
R E C O N C I L I A T I O N B V R N  
A X T Z G U V E V L P Z L V C I G O  
E I L P I S I N M P E W J G U G Y A  
H A I D E X G F H U W R O O Q R X N  
R G R R C F R M T Q L J E D K O V O  
E O E O A E O L E E D A N S E F P T  
D Q Q A R J F E J R U Y T U T Z P H  
N E U R G G O P F D Z I S I P F Y E  
E A Z R Q T Y S G N V E E R N Z R R  
T X X X G T X O V I A H G L Y G Y Z  
H W G U U R C G M K M U L R V J X E

## [525 Kindness & Forgiveness\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/525-kindness-forgiveness)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Ephesians 4:32 Be kind to each other, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, just as God through Christ has forgiven you.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Emulating God’s forgiveness towards us, we can show others the heart of the gospel, which is reconciliation and grace.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being tenderhearted mean to you?
2. How does forgiving someone show that you are following Jesus?
3. Can you share a time when you forgave someone and felt better afterwards?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Letting go of anger towards someone who has done wrong. | | **4.** | Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one. | | **5.** | Having been pardoned for doing something wrong. | | **6.** | Trying to be like someone or something. | | **8.** | Kindness and favor given by God. | | **9.** | Being nice and caring. | | **10.** | Gentle and caring. | | **11.** | The teachings of Jesus and the story of His life. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | One more person or thing. | | **3.** | Making peace after a disagreement. | | **6.** | Every one of two or more people or things. | | **7.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |

# [529 Purpose in Everything\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603740)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 8:28 And we know that God causes everything to work together for the good of those who love God*

*and are called according to his purpose for them.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This verse teaches us that in all things, including challenges and joys, God is working to bring about good, guiding us closer to His divine plan and salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Can you think of a time when something bad turned out to have a good outcome?
2. How does this promise help you trust God more?
3. What are some ways we can show that we love God?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Know** To understand something.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Causes** Makes something happen.  **Everything** All things.  **Work** To perform a task or activity.  **Together** With each other. | **Good** Something that is right or beneficial.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Called** Chosen or invited to do something.  **According** As stated by or in agreement with.  **Purpose** The reason for doing something.  **Plan** An idea about how to do something in the future. |

K E I A T U M W N X Q O Q N B G H R  
L E V N W H Y C A C W T B S Q L P M  
P N K E J O G P U R P O S E F O H X  
L U H C R J R E L D A G C B M X L R  
A L Y O X Y W K H M I E N V U R V T  
N D R B T Z T X E M B T S B W P W M  
G T G W Y F J H F L I H C S S D T P  
N B Z Y G H S O I G X E R D M K A Z  
I G O O D Q Q Q M N J R U U X M W L  
D Q X C E J O K H S G O V B L Y E P  
R V K O H G J B I W J O U L J O X R  
O F R N M P V J K K T I S N Q Z V L  
C Z F X O W G O D F T U E V O A R E  
C S O V P W T T Y B L V F B F T C O  
A B G R U X I E R L U R I N U K Z M  
Y X B T B L X D O A X I H A J A T N  
Q N H M G K O V U M R Q H U U L V Y  
O E M C A U S E S A S K C A L L E D

## [529 Purpose in Everything\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/529-purpose-in-everything)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 8:28 And we know that God causes everything to work together for the good of those who love God and are called according to his purpose for them.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This verse teaches us that in all things, including challenges and joys, God is working to bring about good, guiding us closer to His divine plan and salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Can you think of a time when something bad turned out to have a good outcome?
2. How does this promise help you trust God more?
3. What are some ways we can show that we love God?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Something that is right or beneficial. | | **4.** | Chosen or invited to do something. | | **6.** | To understand something. | | **8.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **9.** | The reason for doing something. | | **10.** | An idea about how to do something in the future. | | **12.** | All things. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | With each other. | | **3.** | As stated by or in agreement with. | | **5.** | Makes something happen. | | **7.** | To perform a task or activity. | | **11.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | |

# [530 Seek the Kingdom First\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603744)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:33 "Seek the Kingdom of God above all else, and live righteously,*

*and he will give you everything you need."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
By focusing on God’s Kingdom, we align our lives with His will and purpose, ensuring that we are living in a way that leads to eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to seek God's Kingdom first?
2. How can you put God first in your daily activities?
3. What are some things God has provided for you when you put Him first?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Seek** To look for something.  **Kingdom** The place where God rules.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Above** Higher in importance.  **Else** In addition to.  **Live** To be alive and do things in a certain way. | **Righteously** Doing what is right and good.  **Give** To provide something to someone.  **Everything** All things.  **Need** Something you must have.  **Focus** To pay special attention to something.  **Align** To make something match or fit together. |

X Y W P P N D Z M U N A P Z O C R M  
K R W I R F E Z Z S Q R V E Q S F F  
K Y H Q W O M V S C C L F V C L X M  
T Z G V U C J Y E F O A Y I Z J G I  
O A R S W U Y R E R N G M L U T A R  
P L P K U S G T K V Y O D M T E N L  
K R Q Z Y I W R Q X D T K P E S H S  
A A N Q C W T J B K V U H X E L R W  
R I G H T E O U S L Y X X I Y E W E  
Z R I J L N P K O H V A Y K N M P H  
V A L B Y Q K D S W F H W U D G X A  
G L A M S Z S N A K D X V S S T M I  
T L B O A I S K U H E P K A H C R L  
H T B D D Z E X A C N U I D B D A J  
M Q K G O Q O T N P T V N E Y O F G  
T T T N G G A N U E N H U E O W V R  
X K T I F J B E N Y X B M N L O W E  
S Z E K C L O G I V E G S R O C N O

## [530 Seek the Kingdom First\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/530-seek-the-kingdom-first)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:33 "Seek the Kingdom of God above all else, and live righteously, and he will give you everything you need."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
By focusing on God’s Kingdom, we align our lives with His will and purpose, ensuring that we are living in a way that leads to eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to seek God's Kingdom first?
2. How can you put God first in your daily activities?
3. What are some things God has provided for you when you put Him first?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | To provide something to someone. | | **6.** | Higher in importance. | | **7.** | The place where God rules. | | **8.** | To pay special attention to something. | | **10.** | To be alive and do things in a certain way. | | **11.** | In addition to. | | **12.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Doing what is right and good. | | **2.** | To make something match or fit together. | | **4.** | All things. | | **5.** | To look for something. | | **9.** | Something you must have. | |

# [532 The Lord's Prayer\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603750)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:9-13 "Our Father in heaven, may your name be kept holy. May your Kingdom come soon.*

*May your will be done on earth, as it is in heaven. Give us today the food we need, and forgive us our sins,*

*as we have forgiven those who sin against us. And don't let us yield to temptation, but rescue us from the evil one."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prayer includes everything important praising God, asking for our needs, seeking forgiveness, and requesting guidance and protection.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do we call God our "Father"?
2. What part of the Lord’s Prayer is most meaningful to you?
3. How can this prayer help you when you’re scared or unsure?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Father** A male parent; we call God this because He cares for us.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Sins** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.  **Evil** Something very bad or harmful.  **Temptation** Wanting to do something wrong. | **Rescue** To save from danger.  **Holy** Very special and pure; without sin.  **Kingdom** The place where God rules.  **Will** What someone wants to happen.  **Earth** The planet we live on.  **Food** Things we eat to stay alive.  **Forgive** To stop being angry at someone who has done something wrong. |

O S Z Z T Q H V Z B K N A I T W W T  
V S E Y D M K D G E A R T H E I O W  
J L V D L K M R I J O A G G M L I U  
H M G Z N N S W E W M U A J P L A T  
P Z D J P J P C V C U E T O T U L K  
J D K H Y R R S I F H I C Y A R S Y  
P C D T S X E F G O A S Q X T H Q Z  
S K L Y D K S Q R V I T Y N I P D Y  
N D R L G Z C F O I I M H S O I O P  
K K U O N U U C F K Z H D E N A O U  
C M J H D W E R J Q O O Z J R G F E  
D E E V I L V I V Q M Y B Z S N W U  
P W H G Y H G T I L O P D L J V N F  
J B F E J U C P U D D P H S C S T U  
R Q G U A M R L G C G E D D W X N B  
C P G Z N V Z J N S N Z W N Z Z M H  
S I N S W B E P D R I A U Z W M H Y  
L H K Z X F E N I W K B X B J D B W

## [532 The Lord's Prayer\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/532-the-lords-prayer)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:9-13 "Our Father in heaven, may your name be kept holy. May your Kingdom come soon. May your will be done on earth, as it is in heaven. Give us today the food we need, and forgive us our sins, as we have forgiven those who sin against us. And don't let us yield to temptation, but rescue us from the evil one."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prayer includes everything important praising God, asking for our needs, seeking forgiveness, and requesting guidance and protection.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why do we call God our "Father"?
2. What part of the Lord’s Prayer is most meaningful to you?
3. How can this prayer help you when you’re scared or unsure?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Very special and pure; without sin. | | **2.** | Wanting to do something wrong. Rescue To save from danger. | | **4.** | To stop being angry at someone who has done something wrong. | | **5.** | A male parent; we call God this because He cares for us. | | **8.** | The place where God rules. | | **9.** | Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior. | | **3.** | The planet we live on. | | **5.** | Things we eat to stay alive. | | **6.** | Something very bad or harmful. | | **7.** | What someone wants to happen. | |

# [533 The Blessed Person\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603752)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 1:1 Oh, the joys of those who do not follow the advice of the wicked,*

*or stand around with sinners, or join in with mockers.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Living a life that avoids negative influences and focuses on God’s ways leads to blessings and ultimately to living in His presence forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways to avoid following bad advice?
2. How can you find good friends who help you follow God?
3. What does being blessed by God mean to you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Joy** A feeling of great happiness.  **Follow** To go after someone or something.  **Advice** Suggestions or recommendations about what to do.  **Wicked** Very bad or evil people.  **Stand** To be in an upright position.  **Sinners** People who do things that God says are wrong. | **Join** To come together with others.  **Mockers** People who make fun of others in a mean way.  **Avoid** To stay away from something or someone.  **Influence** The power to have an effect on someone or something.  **Focus** To pay special attention to something.  **Blessed** Having God’s favor and protection. |

Y S R X B D N B L A E H V T R R M M  
X G U D L N R N W S Q U Y Z V U W L  
C A T D K S A T O K L E M P I X K S  
Z J Z O P R N T L J T A J M V U M U  
M C M R O M U X L T S H V J V X D C  
A D V I C E E W O M O C K E R S E O  
O C V J Y Y C X F S T A N D W P K F  
D K B F Y A N V H S L A N Z D X C S  
E D C D U G E L L W Q W X B U H I H  
S H J H C L U V Q M T B A A A Z W J  
S I T Z V Y L Q X Q D G I V Q G W O  
E C X N T F F S Q M B D P V O E Y Y  
L H D Z C K N H I J O I N F Q I Z Y  
B B B S X B I H S N S E W O D J D P  
M D J J E O P X Q I N Z E P D U Z N  
A V N U Q G W C X H B E I V F P F G  
W F V M X W B I I Z D K R Y L P U A  
N Q T M Q J G G O M K U U S Q O R N

## [533 The Blessed Person\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/533-the-blessed-person-2)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 1:1 Oh, the joys of those who do not follow the advice of the wicked, or stand around with sinners, or join in with mockers.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Living a life that avoids negative influences and focuses on God’s ways leads to blessings and ultimately to living in His presence forever.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways to avoid following bad advice?
2. How can you find good friends who help you follow God?
3. What does being blessed by God mean to you?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | To pay special attention to something. | | **5.** | The power to have an effect on someone or something. | | **7.** | To be in an upright position. | | **9.** | To stay away from something or someone. | | **10.** | To come together with others. | | **11.** | People who make fun of others in a mean way. | | **12.** | A feeling of great happiness. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | People who do things that God says are wrong. | | **3.** | Very bad or evil people. | | **4.** | Having God’s favor and protection. | | **6.** | Suggestions or recommendations about what to do. | | **8.** | To go after someone or something. | |

# [534 No Fear with God\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603754)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 23:4 Even when I walk through the darkest valley, I will not be afraid, for you are close beside me.*

*Your rod and your staff protect and comfort me.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
God’s constant presence provides security and assurance of His protection, reminding us that we are never alone in our journey through life and toward eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some of your fears?
2. How does knowing God is with you help you face those fears?
3. What does God’s protection look like in your life?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Walk** To move on foot.  **Darkest** With little or no light.  **Protect** To keep safe from harm.  **Comfort** To make someone feel better and safe.  **Presence** Being with someone.  **Journey** A trip or experience of traveling from one place to another. | **Valley** A low area between hills or mountains.  **Afraid** Feeling scared or fearful.  **Close** Near in space or time.  **Beside** Next to.  **Rod** A long, straight stick used for guiding sheep.  **Staff** A long stick used by shepherds to help them walk and guide sheep. |

I B E S I D E K I D F X M L B A X O  
N Z B Q M K O N M R K L T Q S C H P  
W B N W K G T B L F P K Q Y P B I Z  
F G L C O L V E P T O T D O N X X N  
C I L U X R G Y Z O O Y O M N K K J  
M C Z S R F Z T R M O Y O K J U S S  
M G D M D W S C A A A F Z A W V P M  
B A I V S R E E J E X H K P T M Y D  
V N A R V X K T Y S W V Q R P V L V  
K Y R W U Y G O E O O Y O E S W Q N  
L E F X A Q K R N L D E J S J F U I  
S F A I R L S P R C T L N E C V X H  
Z C F K N M K S U W S L W N O S E Y  
F U F Z V I D W O C E A Z C M A C B  
Y Y A O K O E B J E K V N E F K W I  
G M T Z T A B O F H R J U K O R I N  
N V S X O O V Q I A A R O D R T K U  
F V Y W W C X H J O D L D P T S P Q

## [534 No Fear with God\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/534-no-fear-with-god)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 23:4 Even when I walk through the darkest valley, I will not be afraid, for you are close beside me.*

*Your rod and your staff protect and comfort me.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
God’s constant presence provides security and assurance of His protection, reminding us that we are never alone in our journey through life and toward eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some of your fears?
2. How does knowing God is with you help you face those fears?
3. What does God’s protection look like in your life?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | A trip or experience of traveling from one place to another. | | **6.** | To move on foot. | | **8.** | Next to. | | **9.** | A long, straight stick used for guiding sheep. | | **10.** | A low area between hills or mountains. | | **11.** | Near in space or time. | | **12.** | To make someone feel better and safe. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Feeling scared or fearful. | | **2.** | Being with someone. | | **3.** | With little or no light. | | **5.** | To keep safe from harm. | | **7.** | A long stick used by shepherds to help them walk and guide sheep. | |

# [535 The Deceptive Path\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603756)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 14:12 There is a path before each person that seems right, but it ends in death.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This proverb teaches us to seek God’s guidance rather than relying on our own understanding, as God’s ways lead to life through Jesus Christ.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why might something that seems right end up being wrong?
2. How can we find out the right way to live?
3. Who can you ask for help when you’re unsure about a decision?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Path** A way or track made for walking.  **Person** A human being.  **Seems** Appears to be.  **Right** Correct or good.  **Ends** Finishes or concludes.  **Death** The separation of the body and the soul. | **Seek** To look for something.  **Guidance** Help in finding the right way.  **Rely** To depend on something or someone.  **Understanding** Knowing or comprehension.  **Ways** Methods or manners of doing something.  **Life** The state of being alive. |

R Y S G Z W E G G F O P O M Z G N C  
E D F E O V A A K Q T V Z F W J M H  
V V R J E E T E B Z P J U O R R Z Y  
U B Y N T M H W N P K G N J G A S V  
E B G A Q Z S I Q Q V I D Q C D B P  
N R A L K I F G U D U G E I S S F V  
D U C T K U A W D W M Y R D Y D W H  
S Z E S T X R T V Z R F S E A Y A G  
S G M H O R Y A T W Q K T W K K N N  
F E N T I U N L Z A H W A E A Z E U  
E F N A M S M W I W V Y N V H D C X  
V S O E A E N U F K Y Z D L L J N B  
P O S D H Z O P W E D I I I O I A G  
V I H H S C S L M E W Q N F M N D A  
V K N T B Z R R B S M A G E R I I L  
C U C A Y L E P K F Q N G X E H U U  
U K Y P Q J P M C W A Y S Z X C G L  
T W O O C H R E L Y P S D R I G H T

## [535 The Deceptive Path\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/535-the-deceptive-path)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 14:12 There is a path before each person that seems right, but it ends in death.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This proverb teaches us to seek God’s guidance rather than relying on our own understanding, as God’s ways lead to life through Jesus Christ.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why might something that seems right end up being wrong?
2. How can we find out the right way to live?
3. Who can you ask for help when you’re unsure about a decision?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | Knowing or comprehension. | | **7.** | Appears to be. | | **8.** | Correct or good. | | **9.** | A human being. | | **11.** | The state of being alive. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To look for something. | | **2.** | Finishes or concludes. | | **3.** | Methods or manners of doing something. | | **4.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | | **6.** | Help in finding the right way. | | **9.** | A way or track made for walking. | | **10.** | To depend on something or someone. | |

# [536 Shine Your Light\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603788)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:16 "Let your good deeds shine out for all to see, so that everyone will praise your heavenly Father."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Our actions can lead others to recognize God’s goodness and potentially guide them toward salvation through Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some good deeds you can do at school or at home?
2. How do good deeds help others see God?
3. Think of someone who has shown God’s love to you through their actions.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Good** Something that is right or kind.  **Deeds** Actions or things you do.  **Shine** To give off light or glow.  **See** To look at something with your eyes.  **Everyone** All people.  **Praise** Expressing our love to God for all He is and all He has done. | **Heavenly** Related to heaven or God.  **Father** Another name for God.  **Actions** Things that you do.  **Recognize** To see and understand something.  **Guide** To lead or show the way.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone. |

D B R E T S L U M F U J S W F A Z P  
W X W O K K J O C Y Z B D O I H V R  
Z O I I H C A G V A C T I O N S H A  
E B O M X X C D G E K G S G O B H I  
V F J R C A B Y C D E E D S P Q T S  
M M R E C O G N I Z E D H X E R E E  
M P R O B V T V O O X B Z U V P D Y  
R V B M R V T Q P Q S N X L E S I O  
J N K N S F J E J W G N B V R Z U W  
I Q G P E M X N U R U C A R Y T G J  
I Z U D E P Q Y P K S V V E O H R Q  
A Y Z J E W P H V N Z N Q H N E W Q  
G K X F Q F S D I I C D X T E N M X  
R F K X O P U W E Z D B B A N I L X  
E A H A Y A R P C E O E X F B H B T  
M L F H W B H H X B O S U M M S Q B  
B L G B T T N A I C G E L R G W A U  
T W W H O F Q F K J U D Z W U J D U

## [536 Shine Your Light\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/536-shine-your-light)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 5:16 "Let your good deeds shine out for all to see, so that everyone will praise your heavenly Father."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Our actions can lead others to recognize God’s goodness and potentially guide them toward salvation through Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some good deeds you can do at school or at home?
2. How do good deeds help others see God?
3. Think of someone who has shown God’s love to you through their actions.

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | All people. | | **5.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **7.** | To give off light or glow. | | **8.** | To see and understand something. | | **10.** | Something that is right or kind. | | **12.** | Actions or things you do. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Another name for God. | | **2.** | Related to heaven or God. | | **3.** | Expressing our love to God for all He is and all He has done. | | **6.** | Things that you do. | | **9.** | To lead or show the way. | | **11.** | To look at something with your eyes. | |

# [537 Treasures in Heaven\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603792)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:20-21 "Store your treasures in heaven, where moths and rust cannot destroy,*

*and thieves do not break in and steal. Wherever your treasure is, there the desires of your heart will also be."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This teaching helps us focus on eternal values rather than earthly possessions, aligning our hearts with God’s kingdom and His salvation plan.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to store treasures in heaven?
2. How can you invest in heavenly treasures?
3. Why is it important where your treasure is?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Store** To keep something in a safe place.  **Treasures** Valuable things.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Moths** Insects that can destroy fabric.  **Rust** A reddish coating that forms on wet metal. | **Destroy** To ruin something completely.  **Thieves** People who steal things.  **BreakIn** To enter a place illegally.  **Steal** To take something that isn’t yours.  **Desires** Things you really want.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Possessions** Things that belong to you. |

J A W H M W B K F R C N X L W W T V  
O Z K G U X I S A P Y I S E E M I L  
L C K G V I V D T M V U R D R R L S  
D E R L C P M M J E F Y Y R Q X X G  
O E T X O Z E O U O A G O X Q J A Z  
P Z S N L E C N T L L L A M Z Q P F  
O E L T V N G C W H D N A T L X D A  
S C P T R I U Y T M S C H R U N M Z  
S F Y U L O H Q H W L D W E V I W O  
E A J K A J Y T I K S F F A R K B Y  
S H Q T Z M S Q E N K T Y S I A U D  
S T D V V P K E V F T B X U N E S I  
I E V A J A Q G E Y D P S R E R E E  
O W B A Z H F T S L O N Y E V B R R  
N S F D M Y U J N F W C X S A I I O  
S Q V O U X S W J P O H A T E R S T  
F R V B Q X F A U H E A R T H O E S  
S F H O O R U S T H X Y S K W P D G

## [537 Treasures in Heaven\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/537-treasures-in-heaven)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 6:20-21 "Store your treasures in heaven, where moths and rust cannot destroy, and thieves do not break in and steal. Wherever your treasure is, there the desires of your heart will also be."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This teaching helps us focus on eternal values rather than earthly possessions, aligning our hearts with God’s kingdom and His salvation plan.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to store treasures in heaven?
2. How can you invest in heavenly treasures?
3. Why is it important where your treasure is?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Insects that can destroy fabric. | | **4.** | The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior. | | **6.** | Things you really want. | | **7.** | To keep something in a safe place. | | **9.** | To enter a place illegally. | | **10.** | People who steal things. | | **11.** | To ruin something completely. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Things that belong to you. | | **3.** | Valuable things. | | **5.** | The part of you that feels emotions. | | **8.** | To take something that isn’t yours. | | **12.** | A reddish coating that forms on wet metal. | |

# [538 Living Sacrifices\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603876)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 12:1 And so, dear brothers and sisters, I plead with you to give your bodies to God*

*because of all he has done for you. Let them be a living and holy sacrifice—the kind he will find acceptable.*

*This is truly the way to worship him.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Offering ourselves to God reflects our gratitude for His salvation and our commitment to live according to His will, as Jesus did.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can be a living sacrifice?
2. How does giving yourself to God show that you worship Him?
3. What might be challenging about living this way?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Dear** Loved or valued.  **Brothers** Male siblings or fellow believers.  **Sisters** Female siblings or fellow believers.  **Plead** To ask for something urgently.  **Bodies** Physical forms of people.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe. | **Living** Being alive and active.  **Holy** Very special and pure; without sin.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important for a good reason.  **Acceptable** Pleasing or satisfactory.  **Worship** Exalting and adoring God for who He is.  **Gratitude** Being thankful for something. |

A L O K R K W X Y K R Y X I X T S D  
C W M G S H N O W R B Q C B Q R C Q  
C X J E E V X K R G N P L E A D B B  
E B S T T R Q U R S F H Q P W S F O  
P Y U Z W N U L A Z H L W A E G N D  
T A R P B J E G Q Z F I F P J M S I  
A E K S T A N B C H K G P H J T I E  
B V D E A R Y R A R T O S E G M S S  
L W S Q C B K E V O D D R S R G T D  
E Q E K O R G J J E P M E A U R E K  
F P W F Z H L D B E S B H C I A R X  
Y P G G B L I D M C V M T R S T S H  
Y Y Q L L X V J A O A L O I W I M O  
U Z S N N P I K B Q V R R F N T R L  
Z B P B B S N V Y T H M B I Q U K Y  
J I I K C N G I V P I V E C O D D T  
Z Q K U N M K D R Y E W I E M E O Z  
U J N H Z T P X U I R C P G D N O F

## [538 Living Sacrifices\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/538-living-sacrifices-2)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 12:1 And so, dear brothers and sisters, I plead with you to give your bodies to God because of all he has done for you. Let them be a living and holy sacrifice—the kind he will find acceptable. This is truly the way to worship him.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Offering ourselves to God reflects our gratitude for His salvation and our commitment to live according to His will, as Jesus did.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can be a living sacrifice?
2. How does giving yourself to God show that you worship Him?
3. What might be challenging about living this way?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | To ask for something urgently. | | **6.** | Female siblings or fellow believers. | | **8.** | Exalting and adoring God for who He is. | | **9.** | Being thankful for something. | | **10.** | Being alive and active. | | **11.** | Loved or valued. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Very special and pure; without sin. | | **2.** | Physical forms of people. | | **3.** | Giving up something important for a good reason. | | **5.** | Pleasing or satisfactory. | | **7.** | Male siblings or fellow believers. | | **9.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | |

# [539 Pray Instead of Worry\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603880)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 4:6 Don't worry about anything; instead, pray about everything. Tell God what you need,*

*and thank him for all he has done.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Turning our worries into prayers helps us rely on God’s strength and peace, which He provides through our relationship with Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you usually worry about?
2. How can praying help you deal with your worries?
3. What can you thank God for today?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Worry** To feel anxious or concerned about something.  **Anything** Any thing at all, no matter what.  **Instead** In place of something else.  **Pray** Talking to God.  **Everything** All things.  **Tell** To say something to someone. | **Need** Something you must have.  **Thank** To express gratitude.  **Done** Completed or finished.  **Strength** The ability to do things that need effort.  **Peace** A feeling of calm and quiet.  **Relationship** A connection between people. |

I T O N R O I I V B X B C X J Y R K  
G I U M E D U R S K H B B B Z R O T  
X E G V U E C M M V K H L W T E M P  
N S J Z W D D V E X S K G C H B Y Q  
T P R L L C G A W I F C F D A H X I  
M F P U N G H I J M E O L M N T F E  
R U W V L D U M Y P U Y S Z K G U Q  
E S S L K P D C S K X G R K Q N U A  
L R M W E M G G U E Y W Z R Q E L N  
A S M Q Q T N D M I T T O S U R Q Y  
T G P A N I I Q O Y N N J R N T T T  
I X N F L D H Y G N T S B Q R S D H  
O E T N G T T H L S E T T Z D Y M I  
N C G P T N Y G G S K K Y E G T T N  
S A S W S Z R A I J Y L A Q A X E G  
H E D R G G E Q T S E S R S X D L A  
I P T Q M V V Z W X F A P Y Y I L G  
P J G C S M E K G R G E L K E T T Z

## [539 Pray Instead of Worry\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/539-pray-instead-of-worry)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 4:6 Don't worry about anything; instead, pray about everything. Tell God what you need, and thank him for all he has done.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Turning our worries into prayers helps us rely on God’s strength and peace, which He provides through our relationship with Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you usually worry about?
2. How can praying help you deal with your worries?
3. What can you thank God for today?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | A feeling of calm and quiet. | | **6.** | A connection between people. | | **7.** | Something you must have. | | **10.** | All things. | | **12.** | To feel anxious or concerned about something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Any thing at all, no matter what. | | **3.** | The ability to do things that need effort. | | **4.** | To express gratitude. | | **5.** | To say something to someone. | | **8.** | Completed or finished. | | **9.** | Talking to God. | | **11.** | In place of something else. | |

# [540 Focus on the Good\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603888)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 4:8 And now, dear brothers and sisters, one final thing. Fix your thoughts on what is true,*

*and honorable, and right, and pure, and lovely, and admirable. Think about things that are excellent*

*and worthy of praise.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
By focusing our minds on these positive things, we reflect the character of Jesus and grow in our spiritual lives, drawing closer to God.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to think about good things?
2. Can you name something true, honorable, or lovely that you thought about recently?
3. How can thinking about good things change how you feel or act?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Fix** To focus or concentrate on something.  **Thoughts** Ideas or things you think about.  **True** Something that is real and correct.  **Honorable** Worthy of respect.  **Right** Correct or just.  **Character** The qualities that make a person who they are. | **Pure** Clean and without anything bad.  **Lovely** Beautiful or pleasant.  **Admirable** Deserving admiration or praise.  **Excellent** Very good or outstanding.  **Worthy** Deserving attention or effort.  **Praise** Expressing our love to God for all He is and all He has done.. |

Y K G W W C J T D S R S Z E C L M G  
Y S G T K B W P P T H N A O C V M B  
S B P W D Q E S L V T T D Q T A A Y  
Q T U T O F W H I N F U M V N R X O  
U O R W Y R V B I N U V I V E C W N  
A X E R X G T P K W W R R U L Y G C  
Z O Y I Y F E H I H K K A O L A U A  
D P G I B X V J Y H X F B A E X G L  
B R Y E E N N Z H G O W L C C K F R  
R X T B U F I I J C H N E H X K U Q  
J X C Q R E S T L T Y C O A E Y G Q  
M I P K T D T E D V H M U R R P E V  
X F Y L E X H S V F U R R A A G P Q  
F Q U F Z F G I L V O I V C H B N G  
G L K V W W U A H C F G Y T Y B L W  
L U B S M Q O R I W F H G E R J Y E  
L O V E L Y H P K T W T W R B P L R  
D F R P Z C T J I W A H T D B G I Y

## [540 Focus on the Good\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/540-focus-on-the-good)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Philippians 4:8 And now, dear brothers and sisters, one final thing. Fix your thoughts on what is true, and honorable, and right, and pure, and lovely, and admirable. Think about things that are excellent and worthy of praise.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
By focusing our minds on these positive things, we reflect the character of Jesus and grow in our spiritual lives, drawing closer to God.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to think about good things?
2. Can you name something true, honorable, or lovely that you thought about recently?
3. How can thinking about good things change how you feel or act?

 A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | To focus or concentrate on something. | | **5.** | Ideas or things you think about. | | **8.** | Clean and without anything bad. | | **9.** | Very good or outstanding. | | **10.** | Deserving attention or effort. | | **11.** | The qualities that make a person who they are. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Deserving admiration or praise. | | **2.** | Correct or just. | | **4.** | Beautiful or pleasant. | | **6.** | Something that is real and correct. | | **7.** | Worthy of respect. | | **8.** | Expressing our love to God for all He is and all He has done.. | |

# [542 Prayer for Our Words\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603894)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 19:14 May the words of my mouth and the meditation of my heart be pleasing to you,*

*O Lord, my rock and my redeemer.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Our speech can reflect our heart’s condition, and by aiming to please God with our words, we live out the transformation Jesus brings into our lives.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How can your words show that you love Jesus?
2. Why is it important for your thoughts to be pleasing to God?
3. Think of a time when someone’s kind words made you feel good.

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Words** Things we say or write.  **Mouth** The part of the face used for speaking.  **Meditation** Deep thinking or focusing the mind.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Pleasing** Making someone happy or satisfied.  **Lord** Another name for God. | **Rock** Something strong and reliable.  **Redeemer** Someone who saves or rescues.  **Speech** The words we use when we talk.  **Reflect** To show or express something.  **Transformation** A complete change for the better.  **Condition** The state or quality of something. |

I X I I W P W I D R Z H Z I H V R O  
X O F H P R Y A C B N X P D O T R U  
N W N X O W H U U Y O P N D C T N C  
F B R N C Q O P K H I X S B A C O T  
Q V M E H J N R N O T N P I N E I R  
R A Y L D A N W D G A J T P V L T B  
E L O R D E F D C S M K U H G F I A  
L Z X T H I E H Y X R O C K Z E D L  
G I M C J M T M R X O T B C Q R N C  
N L F I C E W E E T F T L H T P O V  
I O R I J D A Q F R S R T S E G C I  
S L U R Z I L H F I N D S P W A Q N  
A F S C C T A H S C A B B E M I R A  
E F Z O W A O T B Y R V X E R Z Q T  
L R E M P T M U J S T O F C B C Y P  
P D P B T I P O J K W A L H O H H G  
D I J I W O V M O I N D W Z Z D A T  
L W W R F N S V L E D R Q B T Y Z C

## [542 Prayer for Our Words\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/542-prayer-for-our-words)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 19:14 May the words of my mouth and the meditation of my heart be pleasing to you, O Lord, my rock and my redeemer.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Our speech can reflect our heart’s condition, and by aiming to please God with our words, we live out the transformation Jesus brings into our lives.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How can your words show that you love Jesus?
2. Why is it important for your thoughts to be pleasing to God?
3. Think of a time when someone’s kind words made you feel good.

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Another name for God. Rock Something strong and reliable. | | **4.** | The words we use when we talk. | | **6.** | Someone who saves or rescues. | | **7.** | Making someone happy or satisfied. | | **10.** | A complete change for the better. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The part of the face used for speaking. | | **3.** | Deep thinking or focusing the mind. | | **5.** | The state or quality of something. | | **6.** | To show or express something. | | **8.** | The part of you that feels emotions. | | **9.** | Things we say or write. | |

# [544 Resisting Temptation\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603900)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Corinthians 10:13 The temptations in your life are no different from what others experience.*

*And God is faithful. He will not allow the temptation to be more than you can stand. When you are tempted,*

*he will show you a way out so that you can endure.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise shows God’s active role in our lives, helping us navigate challenges and grow stronger in our faith in Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What kind of temptations do kids face?
2. How has God helped you when you were tempted?
3. What "way out" can you look for next time you face a tough choice?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Temptations** Things that make you want to do something wrong.  **Life** The state of being alive.  **Different** Not the same.  **Experience** Something that happens to you.  **Faithful** Always reliable and trustworthy.  **Allow** To let something happen. | **Stand** To be able to handle something.  **Tempted** Wanting to do something wrong.  **Show** To let someone see something.  **WayOut** A solution or escape from a problem.  **Endure** To keep going even when things are hard.  **Navigate** To find your way through something. |

D G N E X P E R I E N C E A V Y E Z  
I F E Z D P U L T E X S Z N L L J G  
F M Y K K Y U Q D N S N N J M L O H  
F L C G V G Z I N D Z O H C K O O O  
E L J Z I S I L W U R I G T L J R W  
R S E J T O Y G T R Y T Y P U N M N  
E W Y M S X A F U E P A C J F T K F  
N Q D Z Z S N H O U D T K X H E Y M  
T N G J T D Z X Y P N P E S T M X U  
F S O O N F U A A Q A M T B I P T I  
Y V U K D L E E W E T E A U A T W L  
D F R U A S F F V W S T G X F E O V  
B C W E T V P J X R X Z I N S D H B  
O D H F J R U O P B F S V Q T F S P  
K U X I M P R E Y F P Y A M K N S M  
M I D L V Y V C L H K V N X V U T Y  
D P D K S C T N T Z O V Y S I M R E  
B I T O W D U H H Q K L N N T C L Q

## [544 Resisting Temptation\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/544-resisting-temptation)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Corinthians 10:13 The temptations in your life are no different from what others experience. And God is faithful. He will not allow the temptation to be more than you can stand. When you are tempted, he will show you a way out so that you can endure.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise shows God’s active role in our lives, helping us navigate challenges and grow stronger in our faith in Jesus.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What kind of temptations do kids face?
2. How has God helped you when you were tempted?
3. What "way out" can you look for next time you face a tough choice?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Always reliable and trustworthy. | | **5.** | To let someone see something. | | **6.** | To be able to handle something. | | **9.** | Things that make you want to do something wrong. | | **12.** | Something that happens to you. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Not the same. | | **3.** | A solution or escape from a problem. | | **4.** | To find your way through something. | | **7.** | The state of being alive. | | **8.** | Wanting to do something wrong. | | **10.** | To keep going even when things are hard. | | **11.** | To let something happen. | |

# [545 Danger of Hiding Sins\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603908)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 28:13 People who conceal their sins will not prosper, but if they confess and turn from them,*

*they will receive mercy.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Confession is a key part of our relationship with God through Jesus, opening the way for forgiveness and cleansing from our wrongs.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why might someone want to hide their mistakes?
2. How does it feel when you admit you’ve done something wrong?
3. What are the benefits of confessing our sins?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **People** Humans or individuals.  **Conceal** To hide something.  **Sins** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.  **Prosper** To do well and succeed.  **Confess** To admit you did something wrong.  **Turn** To change direction or behavior. | **Receive** To get something given to you.  **Mercy** Kindness and forgiveness shown to someone.  **Mistakes** Things done wrong or incorrectly.  **Admit** To tell the truth about something you did.  **Wrong** Not correct or good.  **Benefits** Good things that come from an action. |

M C P S J R N T S S Y Z M F I X U Z  
A H I U A B P T K W D E I M I D P J  
D T C V K I T T P V T C S R K H E V  
K W K D B K Q F D X V O T L W T O M  
Z W K T I Y I X S Y A N A E W J P O  
U G S D J O G X R O L F K D S Y L L  
L J U Y G L P M N Y J E E P M L E A  
J Z K A W P W M B G E S S W L I P E  
V U I L R B K B U E P S O R X L T C  
O W H T K J R L K I N O X O P G A N  
J T C U G H E P S H X E P N L M M O  
J W J R J B C C Z C D Y F G N B Q C  
X U X N P L E R T O W L Z I T L N I  
D Y S Y S W I K C C U B W E T C S J  
M C B R I V V H R Y E N D W N S I Y  
T R O W X T E J D W C L F L L B N X  
B E Y R J Q S W P J G A Q M K M S H  
W M E W R R Q C Q M M C B N A L P V

## [545 Danger of Hiding Sins\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/545-danger-of-hiding-sins)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Proverbs 28:13 People who conceal their sins will not prosper, but if they confess and turn from them, they will receive mercy.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Confession is a key part of our relationship with God through Jesus, opening the way for forgiveness and cleansing from our wrongs.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why might someone want to hide their mistakes?
2. How does it feel when you admit you’ve done something wrong?
3. What are the benefits of confessing our sins?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | To hide something. | | **6.** | Humans or individuals. | | **7.** | Things done wrong or incorrectly. | | **9.** | Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | | **10.** | Good things that come from an action. | | **11.** | To change direction or behavior. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To get something given to you. | | **2.** | To admit you did something wrong. | | **3.** | Not correct or good. | | **5.** | To tell the truth about something you did. | | **6.** | To do well and succeed. | | **8.** | Kindness and forgiveness shown to someone. | |

# [546 Confessing Our Sins\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603922)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 John 1:9 But if we confess our sins to him, he is faithful and just to forgive us our sins and to cleanse us*

*from all wickedness.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Confession restores our relationship with God, demonstrating the ongoing work of Jesus in our lives to purify us from sin.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to confess your sins to God?
2. How do you feel knowing God is ready to forgive you?
3. How can you encourage others to seek God’s forgiveness when they make mistakes?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Confess** To admit you did something wrong.  **Sins** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.  **Faithful** Always reliable and trustworthy.  **Just** Fair and right.  **Forgive** To stop being angry at someone who did something wrong.  **Cleanse** To make clean or pure. | **Wickedness** Very bad or evil behavior.  **Restore** To bring back to the original condition.  **Relationship** A connection between people.  **Purify** To make clean or free from sin.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.  **Encourage** To give support and confidence to someone. |

C D I F I C U L O S R I F J Q P L F  
D F K S R I W M F R J W B Y Y U A V  
A O Z S N A C G L D W V P O O W D S  
V R S E C T K W O K D X I Y C E I O  
F G V N J X L Z L B Z W H A T Z I U  
Z I A D Q W K B T V W R S X M D H I  
M V L E E R L S M O S E N G F S L Y  
X E V K G D U M A E D S O Y A L J E  
I P Z C A O F O B I R T I G O E S S  
R U H I R G H G K Q U O T J O G Y N  
S R L W U G T X B O E R A K K E X A  
S I O O O R I L O M H E L U W N R E  
E F D Z C P A W H D E Z E G X A J L  
F Y G Q N X F X F S J V R Y F V O C  
N H Z Y E L K Z A X I M L A J H C X  
O U Z D G V G H Q L C N C C B U T W  
C C R X K F G Q D A V X S A N I S G  
L X T V B T S S U A R Z F A N D V T

## [546 Confessing Our Sins\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/546-confessing-our-sins)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 John 1:9 But if we confess our sins to him, he is faithful and just to forgive us our sins and to cleanse us from all wickedness.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Confession restores our relationship with God, demonstrating the ongoing work of Jesus in our lives to purify us from sin.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to confess your sins to God?
2. How do you feel knowing God is ready to forgive you?
3. How can you encourage others to seek God’s forgiveness when they make mistakes?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Always reliable and trustworthy. | | **5.** | To make clean or free from sin. | | **6.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **7.** | To bring back to the original condition. | | **9.** | A connection between people. | | **10.** | To admit you did something wrong. | | **11.** | To give support and confidence to someone. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Very bad or evil behavior. | | **3.** | Fair and right. | | **4.** | To stop being angry at someone who did something wrong. | | **8.** | Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | | **10.** | To make clean or pure. | |

# [547 Choosing What We See\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603934)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 101:3 I will refuse to look at anything vile and vulgar. I hate all who deal crookedly;*

*I will have nothing to do with them.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Choosing to fill our minds with positive and wholesome content reflects our desire to live in a way that honors Jesus, who purifies and guides us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to be careful about what we watch or play?
2. How can watching good things instead of bad things help us be better friends?
3. What are some of your favorite shows or games that are also good for you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Refuse** To say no to something.  **Look** To see or watch something.  **Vile** Very bad or evil.  **Vulgar** Rude or inappropriate.  **Hate** To strongly dislike something.  **Deal** To act or behave in a certain way.. | **Crookedly** Dishonestly or unfairly.  **Nothing** Not anything.  **Positive** Good and helpful.  **Wholesome** Healthy and good for you.  **Honors** Shows respect or admiration.  **Purifies** Makes clean or free from bad things |

V S T W W Q L X R Z F T O O I W A T  
S H O D B S B E M F E S C G C H F L  
O H O F B O K B T Z T J Q X R O O L  
N C Y M O L X B T Y J L W L O L M L  
H X S U M A E F P X W F Q O O E B P  
Y W I X U E K P U Q G L D O K S V N  
D P B Z G D B U P P K U Q K E O V D  
E U D C V U R R W S L H U P D M Y I  
V U I X W G A I E Y P B M J L E C R  
I B L P E J G F J M W U S F Y O G F  
T N K V E M L I E V M N X V Z P N E  
I N X S I J U E Y W F L H O N O R S  
S E R C B L V S Y Z N O T H I N G U  
O T F Q I X E O N F H R O E M L A F  
P F R N Y R M E U J O L B A D S T E  
V F Y Q B R I T A X Q E W C L V J R  
S N L V R N V A K P B P U B J B U J  
M O D Y K Y D H Y Q Z B Q K M W V S

## [547 Choosing What We See\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/547-choosing-what-we-see)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Psalm 101:3 I will refuse to look at anything vile and vulgar. I hate all who deal crookedly; I will have nothing to do with them.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Choosing to fill our minds with positive and wholesome content reflects our desire to live in a way that honors Jesus, who purifies and guides us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Why is it important to be careful about what we watch or play?
2. How can watching good things instead of bad things help us be better friends?
3. What are some of your favorite shows or games that are also good for you?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **3.** | To strongly dislike something. | | **5.** | Rude or inappropriate. | | **6.** | To see or watch something. | | **7.** | Very bad or evil. | | **8.** | To say no to something. | | **10.** | Healthy and good for you. | | **11.** | Good and helpful. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To act or behave in a certain way.. | | **2.** | Dishonestly or unfairly. | | **3.** | Shows respect or admiration. | | **4.** | Makes clean or free from bad things | | **9.** | Not anything. | |

# [550 Holy Spirit Promise\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603976)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 2:39 "This promise is to you, to your children, and to those far away—*

*all who have been called by the Lord our God."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise assures us that the Holy Spirit is a gift to everyone who follows Jesus, equipping us with power from on high.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to be baptized in the Holy Spirit?
2. Who can receive the Holy Spirit?
3. How might knowing everyone can receive the Holy Spirit change how we share about Jesus?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Promise** A guarantee that something will happen.  **Children** Young people or kids.  **FarAway** At a great distance.  **Called** Invited or chosen.  **Lord** Another name for God.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe.. | **HolySpirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Gift** Something given for free.  **Follow** To go after or obey someone.  **Baptized** To be dipped in water as a sign of faith or filled with the Holy Spirit.  **Equipping** Providing with what is needed.  **Power** The ability to do things |

C F R X Y H I W C G B H U X P S P O  
O T R A H F O L L O W P U V S K C I  
J Y G F O K G T F L T V S J B U A T  
L K P Y L S J I X A H T X E V X L A  
Q D O A O T C V F N R T L Z H H L B  
K D W S X A N T F T U A M A N O E A  
G O E K X T W P N Z C A W G I L D P  
N G R G H K J L R T Q H E A O Y X T  
I U S Q S Y V V C O Y J I T Y S N I  
P S F W M Y A W F K M E F L T P I Z  
P N Z O Z X G B D D I I F V D I Y E  
I F T T A Y E Z L R G F S L J R N D  
U P J Y L H X T I O W J H E V I E E  
Q G A N I U R R S L J Q Q V L T O N  
E Y J F S E J O K T V H P T R G Y C  
L J V W D I R T I V B J O E S M L A  
R V W Y P P R D E C C I Q J L T Z N  
F P Q W O U B J X N O Y G G B I W E

## [550 Holy Spirit Promise\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/550-holy-spirit-promise)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 2:39 "This promise is to you, to your children, and to those far away—all who have been called by the Lord our God."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This promise assures us that the Holy Spirit is a gift to everyone who follows Jesus, equipping us with power from on high.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to be baptized in the Holy Spirit?
2. Who can receive the Holy Spirit?
3. How might knowing everyone can receive the Holy Spirit change how we share about Jesus?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | The ability to do things | | **2.** | Another name for God. | | **3.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | | **4.** | Young people or kids. | | **7.** | To go after or obey someone. | | **9.** | Providing with what is needed. | | **10.** | To be dipped in water as a sign of faith or filled with the Holy Spirit. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | A guarantee that something will happen. | | **4.** | Invited or chosen. | | **5.** | The creator and ruler of the universe.. | | **6.** | At a great distance. | | **8.** | Something given for free. | |

# [551 Holy Spirit’s Purpose\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603994)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 1:8 "But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit comes upon you. And you will be my witnesses,*

*telling people about me everywhere—in Jerusalem, throughout Judea, in Samaria,*

*and to the ends of the earth."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
With the Holy Spirit’s power, we can courageously share Jesus’ love and salvation, showing others the way to eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being a witness for Jesus involve?
2. Where are some places you can tell others about Jesus?
3. What are some ways the Holy Spirit has helped you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Receive** To get or be given something.  **Power** The ability to do things.  **HolySpirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Witnesses** People who tell others about what they have seen or experienced.  **Telling** Saying something to someone.  **People** Humans or individuals. | **Everywhere** In all places.  **Jerusalem** A capital city in the country of Israel.  **Judea** A region in the Bible, South of Samaria.  **Samaria** A region in the Bible, between Judea and Galilee.  **Ends** The farthest parts.  **Earth** The planet we live on. |

N H V R V C A N O H H E D I O S G T  
P R I X R D F W H D W Y V K D H J K  
I M N V Q N X H U K B V C U T Y A N  
E K K Z L Z M O S M P K I T T P Q S  
V Y S W K D W L S P K E B H L H A M  
I E N D S D K Y H J K A O P O G E W  
E N O H P Q G S V U S Y F P T S V L  
C S D K T X N P U D P B G H L K E R  
E E O X R B I I O E U O P C Q E R G  
R S S G G L L R D A U L W Z E L Y I  
M S A R P V L I K Y D L X E A T W C  
K E M B L N E T F Z N Q L T R E H Q  
O N A U G C T F S S J E T R T C E K  
O T R P A L K O N L R E H H H W R J  
R I I D D K A T L T P Y N E H R E Q  
S W A M K F J E R U S A L E M L B W  
B B N L I O T T Y R Z M L C O O G F  
C I S O A E M M B Q V W E C J V W C

## [551 Holy Spirit’s Purpose\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/551-holy-spirits-purpose)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 1:8 "But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit comes upon you. And you will be my witnesses, telling people about me everywhere—in Jerusalem, throughout Judea, in Samaria, and to the ends of the earth."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
With the Holy Spirit’s power, we can courageously share Jesus’ love and salvation, showing others the way to eternal life.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does being a witness for Jesus involve?
2. Where are some places you can tell others about Jesus?
3. What are some ways the Holy Spirit has helped you?

A crossword puzzle with a black square

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | The farthest parts. | | **5.** | In all places. | | **8.** | A region in the Bible, South of Samaria. | | **9.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | | **10.** | A region in the Bible, between Judea and Galilee. | | **11.** | Humans or individuals. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The planet we live on. | | **2.** | Saying something to someone. | | **3.** | A capital city in the country of Israel. | | **4.** | To get or be given something. | | **6.** | The ability to do things. | | **7.** | People who tell others about what they have seen or experienced. | |

# [552 Fruit of the Spirit\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/603996)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Galatians 5:22-23 But the Holy Spirit produces this kind of fruit in our lives love, joy, peace, patience,*

*kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and selfcontrol. There is no law against these things!*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The Holy Spirit works in our lives to produce characteristics like love, joy, and peace, which reflect our new life in Christ.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Which fruit of the Spirit do you see in your own life?
2. Why is it important to have these qualities?
3. How can we help each other grow in these areas?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone.  **Joy** A feeling of great happiness.  **Peace** A state of calm and quiet.  **Patience** Being able to wait without getting upset.  **Kindness** Being friendly and considerate.  **Goodness** Being morally good and doing the right thing. | **Faithfulness** Being loyal and reliable.  **Gentleness** Being soft and careful in actions and words.  **SelfControl** Being able to control your own actions and feelings.  **Produces** Makes or brings about.  **Qualities** Characteristics or traits.  **Reflect** To show or demonstrate something. |

J E X K E D F S E J A A N C G I C D  
F B X I R H J W J L V W L J V M Y A  
H M I N Q E S E W L X W O G B X G A  
E G P D A Y F Y C V B S R E Z S D A  
A T A N Y S D L K L I S T C P D R O  
I E T E A T A A E X O E N A O Z Q G  
L G I S C W B B E C C N O E C B S L  
K N E S I B K M M J T E C P N P E Q  
Q T N S N D J E W O S L F U P R I F  
K J C Y J Y G M K Y P T L W Z O T J  
L S E F A I T H F U L N E S S D I G  
S F K V U C L M Q Y V E S W C U L W  
A G G D Y S D O H N J G K Q C C A S  
R X X Q J S X B V D P B E M A E U K  
F Q F S M S U C I E M F V J K S Q U  
F B P T I E I Z C P R C B Y W H G K  
W N Q C F R V I E E P N B P M V O O  
F W R P G N W B T G O O D N E S S N

## [552 Fruit of the Spirit\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/552-fruit-of-the-spirit)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Galatians 5:22-23 But the Holy Spirit produces this kind of fruit in our lives love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and selfcontrol. There is no law against these things!*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The Holy Spirit works in our lives to produce characteristics like love, joy, and peace, which reflect our new life in Christ.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. Which fruit of the Spirit do you see in your own life?
2. Why is it important to have these qualities?
3. How can we help each other grow in these areas?

A crossword puzzle with many squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **2.** | Being friendly and considerate. | | **4.** | Being able to wait without getting upset. | | **6.** | A state of calm and quiet. | | **7.** | Being morally good and doing the right thing. | | **8.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **9.** | Being loyal and reliable. | | **10.** | To show or demonstrate something. | | **11.** | A feeling of great happiness. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Being soft and careful in actions and words. | | **3.** | Being able to control your own actions and feelings. | | **5.** | Characteristics or traits. | | **6.** | Makes or brings about. | |

# [556 The Church as a Body\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604008)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 12:4-5 Just as our bodies have many parts and each part has a special function,*

*so it is with Christ's body. We are many parts of one body, and we all belong to each other.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This analogy helps us understand how each of us, as part of Christ’s body, has a role to play in serving God and sharing His love, just as Jesus serves and loves us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What part do you think you might be in the body of Christ?
2. Why is every role important in the church?
3. How does knowing you belong to the body of Christ make you feel?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Bodies** Physical forms of people or animals.  **Parts** Pieces or sections of something.  **Special** Different in a good way.  **Function** The job or purpose of something.  **Christ** Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one.  **Body** A group of people or physical form. | **Many** A large number of something.  **Belong** To be a part of something.  **Each** Every one of two or more people or things.  **Role** The part someone plays in a group or activity.  **Serve** To help or do work for others.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone. |

W D P B Y I A O A D H L W E R F X I  
U K F A Q J O L F O R S R W D O M B  
J K D R R U A Y X X P T E F Q Z D C  
I D G Z D T N F F O G G Q R A D S A  
Q F C Y D U S D S P S M V I V K M N  
M Q L K U C D H S P L O X N S E A C  
U G M C L I Q M B F F L A I E L I O  
X P I Q O A B X E X V W S M Z A I G  
Y X T T E T O T Y N Q G J B Z I W U  
C E S O A I D R O O Y J V I X C Y J  
U H I B K J Y C V I N J I A H E N F  
U T R X O G G Q B T P M D Y P P A P  
Z V H G V D P K N C C E F U N S M E  
H Q C W N X I I V N C Q X T L Y H L  
E C Y T E E J E L U N R E W E D C O  
V X U N I I Y I S F B E L O N G A R  
O Z K W J S X B W Q D Q I Q F A E I  
L S C L L F L C R L E U L Y N Y O F

## [556 The Church as a Body\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/556-the-church-as-a-body)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Romans 12:4-5 Just as our bodies have many parts and each part has a special function, so it is with Christ's body. We are many parts of one body, and we all belong to each other.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This analogy helps us understand how each of us, as part of Christ’s body, has a role to play in serving God and sharing His love, just as Jesus serves and loves us.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What part do you think you might be in the body of Christ?
2. Why is every role important in the church?
3. How does knowing you belong to the body of Christ make you feel?

A crossword puzzle with many squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **4.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **5.** | To help or do work for others. | | **7.** | Physical forms of people or animals. | | **9.** | The job or purpose of something. | | **10.** | A large number of something. | | **11.** | Another name for Jesus, meaning the chosen one. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | The part someone plays in a group or activity. | | **2.** | Pieces or sections of something. | | **3.** | To be a part of something. | | **6.** | A group of people or physical form. | | **8.** | Every one of two or more people or things. | | **12.** | Different in a good way. | |

# [560 The Great Commission\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604070)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 28:19 "Therefore, go and make disciples of all the nations, baptizing them*

*in the name of the Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This mission, given by Jesus, is central to our faith, emphasizing our role in spreading the good news of salvation to everyone.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to make disciples?
2. How can you tell others about Jesus in your own way?
3. Why do you think Jesus wants us to share His teachings?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Go** To move from one place to another.  **Make** To create or form something.  **Disciples** A learner or follower of Jesus.  **Nations** Countries or large groups of people.  **Baptizing** Dipping in water as a sign of faith.  **Name** A word by which someone is known. | **Father** Another name for God.  **Son** Refers to Jesus, God's son.  **HolySpirit** God's presence that helps and guides us.  **Mission** A special job or purpose.  **Faith** Belief and complete trust in God.  **Teachings** Lessons or instructions given by someone. |

H R K N R N S M W L Z Z J L Q T D M  
A L C H G R O L N M P F L Y H E Z N  
I T X G R S O F X H A H C D F M D S  
M F J J B B M F C A O O E F B A F G  
C I F F A O F A S V N L T C A N A E  
Y Z S X D I A T K M P Y E E P T T V  
G G Q S B I J I R E L S A E T Q H R  
P A G G I T S Q N G N P C O I M E F  
R X D G B O Q C L H G I H G Z B R T  
Y P M K V V N N I D Q R I M I D J S  
W U W D Y H C S W P Y I N D N X D S  
I B E E W T W N C I L T G K G R O Y  
I B Q L E I Q O O K T E S T P F A K  
M O D N P A G I G Y K I S S K N Q D  
C Q I D S F L T Y Q A W U J O Q A E  
L L L T O H Z A N Y A J O S B V Z W  
Z R L M N D K N F M Z N C Z M Z G V  
I L B X F T E C H P F W V L N E O X

## [560 The Great Commission\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/560-the-great-commission)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Matthew 28:19 "Therefore, go and make disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This mission, given by Jesus, is central to our faith, emphasizing our role in spreading the good news of salvation to everyone.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean to make disciples?
2. How can you tell others about Jesus in your own way?
3. Why do you think Jesus wants us to share His teachings?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | Belief and complete trust in God. | | **6.** | To move from one place to another. | | **7.** | A word by which someone is known. | | **10.** | A learner or follower of Jesus. | | **11.** | Countries or large groups of people. | | **12.** | God's presence that helps and guides us. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Another name for God. | | **2.** | To create or form something. | | **3.** | Dipping in water as a sign of faith. | | **4.** | Refers to Jesus, God's son. | | **8.** | A special job or purpose. | | **9.** | Lessons or instructions given by someone. | |

# [563 How to Give\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604072)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*2 Corinthians 9:7 You must each decide in your heart how much to give. And don't give reluctantly*

*or in response to pressure. "For God loves a person who gives cheerfully."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Giving cheerfully is a response to the great gift of salvation Jesus gives us, showing our joy and gratitude by supporting God's work.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can give cheerfully?
2. Why do you think God prefers cheerful giving?
3. How does it feel when you give something to someone?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Decide** To make a choice about something.  **Heart** The part of you that feels emotions.  **Give** To provide something to someone.  **Reluctantly** Not wanting to do something.  **Pressure** Feeling forced to do something.  **God** The creator and ruler of the universe. | **Loves** Has a strong feeling of affection for someone.  **Person** A human being.  **Cheerfully** Happily and with joy.  **Response** An answer or reaction to something.  **Gratitude** Being thankful for something.  **Supporting** Helping or providing for something. |

C M R M B H H K G E L L O D Q O S L  
P L S U P K E J V X C E W P B H E U  
S R Z T X W O A G H O L I E B U J G  
E C E I W D E D R D Y B C R U P H I  
R E Z S U I Y M E T L U H S U T N V  
V Z H L S W V G S P T U E O Q J L E  
J H G O O U X T P G N N E N G Q L P  
L C S U B A R V O G A K R W R I C R  
Y F R R A V Q E N N T S F P A V Y A  
R K C S D I P F S F C C U R T O R R  
Q I V E B P W V E N U W L E I J X H  
D N W U W J V E Y S L D L B T Q N V  
W E W A E D P W N E E O Y P U Q P A  
P H C L U Q O Z X V R G T J D D W L  
E G M I L I A D U O N X V E E R B D  
O Y H Q D H X X O L M G A D O O V S  
T M O J B E N K J I B A N S E A R P  
V V A L R K P J S U P P O R T I N G

## [563 How to Give\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/563-how-to-give)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*2 Corinthians 9:7 You must each decide in your heart how much to give. And don't give reluctantly or in response to pressure. "For God loves a person who gives cheerfully."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Giving cheerfully is a response to the great gift of salvation Jesus gives us, showing our joy and gratitude by supporting God's work.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What are some ways you can give cheerfully?
2. Why do you think God prefers cheerful giving?
3. How does it feel when you give something to someone?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Feeling forced to do something. | | **5.** | To provide something to someone. | | **6.** | Being thankful for something. | | **9.** | Has a strong feeling of affection for someone. | | **10.** | Happily and with joy. | | **11.** | Helping or providing for something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Not wanting to do something. | | **3.** | To make a choice about something. | | **4.** | An answer or reaction to something. | | **5.** | The creator and ruler of the universe. | | **7.** | A human being. | | **8.** | The part of you that feels emotions. | |

# [565 Jesus' Atoning Sacrifice\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604076)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Isaiah 53:5 But he was pierced for our rebellion, crushed for our sins. He was beaten so we could be whole.*

*He was whipped so we could be healed.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy underlines the depth of Jesus' sacrifice for us, showing His love and the lengths He went to secure our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean that Jesus was "crushed for our sins"?
2. How can knowing about Jesus' sacrifice change how we treat others?
3. What are some ways you can thank Jesus for what He has done for you?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Pierced** Poked or stabbed with something sharp.  **Rebellion** Going against rules or authority.  **Crushed** Pressed very hard until broken.  **Sins** Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit.  **Beaten** Hit repeatedly and harshly.  **Whole** Complete and not broken. | **Whipped** Hit with a long, thin piece of material.  **Healed** Made healthy or well again.  **Prophecy** A message about something that will happen in the future.  **Sacrifice** Giving up something important for a good reason.  **Salvation** Being saved from sin and its consequences.  **Love** A strong feeling of caring for someone. |

I J Z P R V C W Q Q Z L R I R X Z X  
X Q V T D I M B L Y M Z U D E C B C  
V V D X H O X C X H H U D J B S Y K  
T S U X B E Q T A E E O P R E M Y V  
V A Q B Z E D X F N A C H L L P U S  
R C V C N E A Z N S L Z H T L R Z A  
E R K R N J H T W V E I V G I O V L  
D I R U S C D E E Z D U J A O P A V  
R F Z S N L E W N N D S M J N H T A  
A I Q H I Z P L M M K Z H D N E P T  
Z C P E S R P R E E K T D U K C R I  
F E Q D J E I N Z L A F E M N Y H O  
C M Q Q Q D H X P O U P C I Z P O N  
L F C S T S W O A H F J R I W L W J  
Y S H Y J U D L X W W Y E D H P Q B  
C W S D R D E K O X J W I R O Y F Q  
D O A Y K L R U O V A J P M B R W H  
S Y H E K T P V U D E M V I S H V A

## [565 Jesus' Atoning Sacrifice\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/565-jesus-atoning-sacrifice)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Isaiah 53:5 But he was pierced for our rebellion, crushed for our sins. He was beaten so we could be whole. He was whipped so we could be healed.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy underlines the depth of Jesus' sacrifice for us, showing His love and the lengths He went to secure our salvation.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does it mean that Jesus was "crushed for our sins"?
2. How can knowing about Jesus' sacrifice change how we treat others?
3. What are some ways you can thank Jesus for what He has done for you?



A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Complete and not broken. | | **4.** | Refusing to do God's will as revealed by His Word and His Spirit. | | **6.** | Poked or stabbed with something sharp. | | **8.** | Made healthy or well again. | | **9.** | A strong feeling of caring for someone. | | **10.** | Hit repeatedly and harshly. | | **11.** | Going against rules or authority. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Hit with a long, thin piece of material. | | **2.** | Pressed very hard until broken. | | **3.** | Being saved from sin and its consequences. | | **5.** | Giving up something important for a good reason. | | **7.** | A message about something that will happen in the future. | |

# [566 Jesus Promises to Return\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604078)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 14:3 "When everything is ready, I will come and get you, so that you will always be with me where I am.*

*"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ promise gives us hope and assurance as believers that we have a future with Him, encouraging us to live faithfully.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How do you feel knowing Jesus has promised to come back for us?
2. What can we do while we wait for Jesus' return?
3. Why is it important to always be ready for Jesus to come back?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Ready** Prepared for something.  **Come** To move towards someone or something.  **Get** To bring or take someone to a place.  **Always** At all times.  **With** Together or in the company of.  **Promise** A guarantee that something will happen. | **Hope** A feeling of expectation for something good.  **Assurance** Confidence or certainty in something.  **Believers** People who trust in Jesus.  **Future** The time that is to come.  **Faithfully** In a way that shows loyalty and trust.  **Return** To come back to a place. |

Z P D D G J D C C M E D S M I F A H  
A M Z W I P J M R F E O U M T S X A  
S K R C I W P E Y K N N T M N Y L L  
S Z B T R I Z R N E R Y S N N Q K W  
U W Q N E T H U O I P A T U H C G A  
R T Y Y T H C T N M A C E X R O H Y  
A T U K U Z G U W I I S B Z N Q P S  
N T E A R F L F R E W S F J A D Q E  
C N O C N C H R B T Y L E B O D J Y  
E W V V Z A E L E N F S O T E K X A  
F A I T H F U L L Y E R A N Y H U O  
W Q F T J L D A I Z K V B E U Y G B  
H U Q H J L S N E C A M I T P L P H  
G E W U D H A T V A F R Q K X T T A  
C M I G O Z Q K E O R N I Y F L V P  
G O O E B I H X R O L U N Z Y O R S  
F C U T W P P Y S I E C Z R E A D Y  
F E O Z V O O M E V M F C L Q J I U

## [566 Jesus Promises to Return\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/566-jesus-promises-to-return)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*John 14:3 "When everything is ready, I will come and get you, so that you will always be with me where I am."*

**Salvation Connection:**  
Jesus’ promise gives us hope and assurance as believers that we have a future with Him, encouraging us to live faithfully.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. How do you feel knowing Jesus has promised to come back for us?
2. What can we do while we wait for Jesus' return?
3. Why is it important to always be ready for Jesus to come back?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Prepared for something. | | **3.** | To move towards someone or something. | | **7.** | In a way that shows loyalty and trust. | | **9.** | To bring or take someone to a place. | | **10.** | Confidence or certainty in something. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | To come back to a place. | | **2.** | People who trust in Jesus. | | **4.** | Together or in the company of. | | **5.** | At all times. | | **6.** | A guarantee that something will happen. | | **7.** | The time that is to come. | | **8.** | A feeling of expectation for something good. | |

# [567 The Ascension Prophecy\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604082)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 1:11 "Jesus has been taken from you into heaven, but someday he will return from heaven*

*in the same way you saw him go!"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy reassures us of Jesus' physical return, motivating us to prepare and live in a way that pleases Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you think it was like to see Jesus go into heaven?
2. How can we prepare for Jesus’ return?
3. What does it mean to live like Jesus is coming back?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Taken** Moved from one place to another.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Someday** At a future time.  **Return** To come back.  **Same** Exactly like something else.  **Way** The manner or method of doing something. | **Saw** Past tense of see; to have looked at something.  **Go** To move from one place to another.  **Prophecy** A message about something that will happen in the future.  **Reassures** Makes someone feel better or more confident.  **Physical** Something that can be seen or touched.  **Prepare** To get ready for something. |

P J W G O F J S M W C L W I Q J L D  
C F A H G P Q Y U S U P F Z W F O U  
Q X Y E N O M Z I K L P W S C I D J  
V B Z A Z T I U T A E J X A Q I V F  
F H M V H C A Y J J R X W H E Y X U  
D X J E R K Z K A C A J D A K R N R  
V W W N M E K D E S P L H H P P S H  
F G T Q O C A I Y N E C R L L R U L  
P C W Z I I U S C J R C E W A O H P  
H O N W F K E E S S P P D R C P D P  
G L Y S A W I K U U K L O E I H M H  
F E A O B F S S W W R D S T S E G Y  
D Z D I X I X T A Z M E M U Y C S X  
H T E P B Z P L Q M A G S R H Y M W  
A F M R D V K M W Y E H R N P G Y N  
E B O B Z O C N N D E X L Y D A L W  
U I S G G U E V J H J K P P I Q L G  
G Q B N D M E G N V F B Z O S E M A

## [567 The Ascension Prophecy\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/567-the-ascension-prophecy)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*Acts 1:11 "Jesus has been taken from you into heaven, but someday he will return from heaven in the same way you saw him go!"*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This prophecy reassures us of Jesus' physical return, motivating us to prepare and live in a way that pleases Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you think it was like to see Jesus go into heaven?
2. How can we prepare for Jesus’ return?
3. What does it mean to live like Jesus is coming back?

A crossword puzzle with black squares

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | Something that can be seen or touched. | | **2.** | To move from one place to another. | | **5.** | To get ready for something. | | **6.** | Past tense of see; to have looked at something. | | **8.** | To come back. | | **9.** | At a future time. | | **10.** | The manner or method of doing something. | | **11.** | The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | A message about something that will happen in the future. | | **3.** | Makes someone feel better or more confident. | | **4.** | Exactly like something else. | | **7.** | Moved from one place to another. | |

# [569 The Rapture Described\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604086)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Thessalonians 4:16-17 For the Lord himself will come down from heaven with a commanding shout,*

*with the voice of the archangel, and with the trumpet call of God. First, the believers who have died*

*will rise from their graves. Then, together with them, we who are still alive and remain on the earth*

*will be caught up in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air. Then we will be with the Lord forever.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The rapture is a powerful reminder of the hope we have in Christ, ensuring us that death is not the end but the beginning of eternal life with Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does the rapture mean for believers?
2. How does this promise affect how you think about the future?
3. What are some ways we can share this hope with friends?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Lord** Another name for Jesus or God.  **Heaven** The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior.  **Shout** A loud call or cry.  **Archangel** A high-ranking angel.  **Clouds** White or gray masses in the sky.  **Forever** For all time; never ending. | **Trumpet** A musical instrument that makes a loud sound.  **Believers** People who trust in Jesus.  **Rise** To move upward.  **Graves** Places where dead people are buried.  **Alive** Living, not dead.  **Caught up** Taken up quickly. |

X W P E I X V H Z W X N U B F Z N U  
O G M H Z R R M U X Z U T O F I Y K  
A A V I X X W C F U O S H O U T H S  
C A U G H T U P D S S R Q A T H K R  
G X Z I F W J P M V V R B D B B V E  
Z R P H M Z T X F L G F R R R R Z V  
O F V S S L C T A N O J D K P D K E  
S T K M E T C B T I A R O L W U L I  
S C V O U F W J W O R S D Q I T G L  
E W M Y Z S R M X H C O O Z O E L E  
V E J Y L M H E B P H H H Q A G N B  
A T K C V W L I D Z A R E L B G E N  
R E U M S A O P J R N S I G Z W V A  
G P Q Z D I A G F R G C E S B G A L  
X M Q Y U E A Z N K E Q E O E A E I  
A U C Q O Y X P H B L C K S W O H V  
C R M I L N U F O R E V E R X G D E  
F T A E C Q S O W U I B Q G W K A C

## [569 The Rapture Described\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/569-the-rapture-described)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Thessalonians 4:16-17 For the Lord himself will come down from heaven with a commanding shout, with the voice of the archangel, and with the trumpet call of God. First, the believers who have died will rise from their graves. Then, together with them, we who are still alive and remain on the earth will be caught up in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air. Then we will be with the Lord forever.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
The rapture is a powerful reminder of the hope we have in Christ, ensuring us that death is not the end but the beginning of eternal life with Him.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What does the rapture mean for believers?
2. How does this promise affect how you think about the future?
3. What are some ways we can share this hope with friends?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **5.** | To move upward. | | **7.** | The place of eternal joy which God is preparing for those who love Him and accept Jesus as their Savior. | | **8.** | A high-ranking angel. | | **11.** | For all time; never ending. | | **12.** | A loud call or cry. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **1.** | Places where dead people are buried. | | **2.** | A musical instrument that makes a loud sound. | | **3.** | People who trust in Jesus. | | **4.** | Living, not dead. | | **6.** | up Taken up quickly. | | **9.** | White or gray masses in the sky. | | **10.** | Another name for Jesus or God. | |

# [570 Change at Jesus' Return\*](https://wordsearchlabs.com/view/604094)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Corinthians 15:52 It will happen in a moment, in the blink of an eye, when the last trumpet is blown.*

*For when the trumpet sounds, those who have died will be raised to live forever. And we who are living*

*will also be transformed.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This transformation is a fulfillment of God’s promise of eternal life, a direct result of Jesus’ victory over death.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you think our new bodies will be like?
2. Why is it comforting to know that our bodies will be transformed?
3. How does this change how you view death or fear?

|  |  |
| --- | --- |
| **Moment** A very short period of time.  **Blink** A quick closing and opening of the eyes.  **Trumpet** A musical instrument that makes a loud sound.  **Blown** Made a sound by blowing air.  **Raised** Lifted up; brought back to life.  **Live** To be alive. | **Forever** For all time; never ending.  **Transformed** Changed into something new.  **Bodies** Physical forms of people.  **Victory** Winning or overcoming something.  **Death** The separation of the body and the soul.  **Promise** A guarantee that something will happen. |

F O R E V E R B L S W C L F L I V E  
B C R W T P A O D J N I H B Y I T W  
B F E G R Q X D J Z M G S H D R E T  
O S B F B B P I A B L I N K E A P D  
I N F B P L X E O D G R N G M I M X  
J Q V P J O K S Y R I I E U R S U R  
W N Z C Z W S L L V M H V P O E R C  
V X J E J N T H R X C X E Q F D T W  
N W P V A J Q S T J M N J D S I L T  
E H H I V H Z N Q C I O P I N J J O  
S V P Q Q T G X X W H K P F A V O Z  
I S G F R A X L Z H D K K E R H D G  
M A F J Z E I T K N X J V I T R A P  
O I M H V D U U S A B H J A H I G I  
R M E K S K A V I C T O R Y K J R J  
P B L U D O V E B N K H Q H R O Y U  
E B N A Y L M Y V E C S I E V Z W V  
H O E L M O M E N T W I I U X L I C

## [570 Change at Jesus' Return\*](https://crosswordlabs.com/view/570-change-at-jesus-return)

**Story in the Bible with Reference:**  
*1 Corinthians 15:52 It will happen in a moment, in the blink of an eye, when the last trumpet is blown. For when the trumpet sounds, those who have died will be raised to live forever. And we who are living will also be transformed.*

**Salvation Connection:**  
This transformation is a fulfillment of God’s promise of eternal life, a direct result of Jesus’ victory over death.

**Discussion Questions:**

1. What do you think our new bodies will be like?
2. Why is it comforting to know that our bodies will be transformed?
3. How does this change how you view death or fear?

A crossword puzzle with numbers

Description automatically generated

|  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Across** | | | **1.** | A musical instrument that makes a loud sound. | | **5.** | For all time; never ending. | | **6.** | Winning or overcoming something. | | **7.** | Made a sound by blowing air. | | **8.** | Physical forms of people. | | **9.** | The separation of the body and the soul. | | **10.** | A very short period of time. | | **11.** | To be alive. | |  | |  |  | | --- | --- | | **Down** | | | **2.** | Lifted up; brought back to life. | | **3.** | A guarantee that something will happen. | | **4.** | Changed into something new. | | **8.** | A quick closing and opening of the eyes. | |

**A green text with white text

Description automatically generated**

[A qr code with a black background

Description automatically generated](https://www.jbq.org/soaps/pdf/bcplanner.pdf)Most area competitions run on a 4-meet cycle proceeding through the Bible Fact-Pak a quarter of the box at a time. Each plan is broken into quarters to make this easier, the units in most cases will be weeks. This guide is designed to help develop your study plan for the year. Use the quarters to test your kids to prepare them for the National Bible Awards. <https://jbq.ag.org/BibleMaster>. Joining a local competition is usually best but having internal church competition can work with as little as 4 children. I am an area coordinator in Oklahoma but will be glad to help you if you have more questions:

Larry Mullins

[larrymullins@yahoo.com](mailto:larrymullins@yahoo.com)

**16 Unit Plan 18(10s), 12(20s), 6(30s)**

|  |  |  |  |  |
| --- | --- | --- | --- | --- |
| Goal Dates | **Focus** | 10s Discoverer | **20s Searcher** | **30s Achiever** |
|  | #1 | (001-018) | (289-300) | (481-486) |
|  | #2 | (019-036) | (301-312) | (487-492) |
|  | #3 | (037-054) | (313-324) | (493-498) |
|  | #4 | (055-072) | (325-336) | (499-504) |
|  |  | **Matthew (001-072)** | **Isaiah (289-336)** | **Ask (481-504)** |
|  | #5 | (073-090) | (337-348) | (505-510) |
|  | #6 | (091-108) | (349-360) | (511-516) |
|  | #7 | (109-126) | (361-372) | (517-522) |
|  | #8 | (127-144) | (373-384) | (523-528) |
|  |  | **Mark (073-144)** | **Jeremiah (337-384)** | **Believe (505-528)** |
|  | #9 | (145-162) | (385-396) | (529-534) |
|  | #10 | (163-180) | (397-408) | (535-540) |
|  | #11 | (181-198) | (409-420) | (541-546) |
|  | #12 | (199-216) | (421-432) | (547-552) |
|  |  | **Luke (145-216)** | **Ezekiel 385-432)** | **Confess (529-552)** |
|  | #13 | (217-234) | (433-444) | (553-558) |
|  | #14 | (235-252) | (445-456) | (559-564) |
|  | #15 | (253-270) | (457-468) | (565-570) |
|  | #16 | (271-288) | (469-480) | (571-576) |
|  |  | **John (217-288)** | **Daniel (433-480)** | **Declare (553-576)** |